

Guide to the Stardust Resort and Casino Records

This finding aid was created by UNLV Special Collections and Archives staff. This copy was published on March 29, 2022. Please contact special.collections@unlv.edu for questions regarding this collection.

Persistent URL for this finding aid: http://n2t.net/ark:/62930/f1wt0f

© 2022 The Regents of the University of Nevada. All rights reserved.

University of Nevada, Las Vegas. University Libraries. Special Collections and Archives.

Box 457010 4505 S. Maryland Parkway Las Vegas, Nevada 89154-7010 special.collections@unlv.edu

Table of Contents

Summary Information	3
Historical Background	4
Scope and Contents Note	6
Arrangement Note	6
Administrative Information	7
Related Materials	7
Names and Subjects	8
Collection Inventory	9
Corporate materials	9
Boyd Gaming Corporation records	9
Department records	
Food and restaurant publications	
Events and promotional material	
Gambling tournaments	
Special events	88
Sporting events	99
Marketing and advertising	111
Advertisement, marketing, and publications	111
Entertainers and shows	
Market research reports and studies	
Slot Club	200
Photographs and audiovisual material	205
Photographs	205
Audiovisual material	211

Summary Information

Repository: University of Nevada, Las Vegas. University Libraries. Special

Collections and Archives.

Creator: Seagrave, Jim, 1939-

Title: Stardust Resort and Casino Records

ID: MS-00515

Date [inclusive]: 1950 to 2006

Physical 367.98 Cubic Feet (389 boxes, 1 folder (shared box))

Description:

Physical 127.55 Linear Feet

Description:

Physical 2,592 Digital Files (11.827 GB) JPG, PDF/A, MP4

Description:

Storage Location: Some materials are stored in the Lied Automated Storage and

Retrieval Unit (LASR). Advanced notice may be required to access

these materials.

English

Language of the

Material:

Abstract: The Stardust Resort and Casino Records (1950-2006) contain

materials of the Stardust Resort and Casino, which operated in Las Vegas, Nevada from 1958 to 2006. The collection contains materials on events hosted by the Stardust, the resort and

casino's corporate history, interior and exterior building design,

and performers. The collection also includes photographs,

negatives, and slides that document the history of the resort and casino. Newspaper and magazine clippings, advertisement and marketing materials related to the Stardust's venues, shows, entertainers, and events are also present in the collection. The collection also contains a significant amount of audiovisual material, including VHS tapes, audio cassettes, optical discs, film reels, and cassette tapes containing footage and audio recordings of Stardust show promotions, news broadcasting clips, interviews, and commercials featuring the Stardust.

Preferred Citation

Stardust Resort and Casino Records, 1950-2006. MS-00515. Special Collections and Archives, University Libraries, University of Nevada, Las Vegas, Nevada.

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Historical Background

The Stardust Resort and Casino operated in Las Vegas, Nevada from 1958 to 2006. Conceived by Tony "The Hat" Cornero (1899-1955), the Stardust opened as one of the largest hotels and casinos in Las Vegas. The casino held several connections to organized crime into the 1970s, a trait made infamous through controversial news coverage and popular media representation, such as its operational history serving as the base for the fictional hotel and casino Tangiers in the 1995 film *Casino*. The Stardust hosted many shows and entertainers including *Lido de Paris*, *Enter the Night*, Wayne Newton, Siegfried and Roy, B. B. King, the Temptations and the Four Tops, Joan Rivers, George Carlin, Anthony Cools, Rick Thomas, Chicago, and Kansas.

In the early 1950s, Cornero first conceived the name "Starlight," but later changed it to Stardust. In 1954, after seeing the growth of hotels and casinos on the Las Vegas Strip, Cornero paid \$650,000 for thirty-six acres on the Strip's north side, between the El Rancho Vegas and the Hotel Last Frontier. Governor Charles Russell prevented Cornero from obtaining a gaming license due to his criminal past, forcing him to lease the casino to the United Hotels Corporation, headed by Desert Inn Hotel and Casino investor Moe Dalitz. On July 31, 1955, after personally spending three million dollars on the Stardust's construction, Cornero suffered a heart attack and died while playing craps at the Desert Inn. His death delayed construction for two years until Jake "The Barber" Factor arrived from Chicago, Illinois to take over the project.

The space-age themed Stardust opened on July 2, 1958. The original sign, built by the Young Electric Sign Company, stood as the largest cantilever in the world at opening, with nighttime visibility reported three miles away. The hotel contained over one thousand guest rooms, regarded as a world record, and possessed the largest swimming pool (105 feet long) and casino (16,000 square feet) in Nevada. The Stardust also included Horseman's Park, a rodeo complex with corrals for 300 horses. The Café Continental Stage, considered the most technically advanced stage in Las Vegas at the time, possessed the latest lighting and sound equipment along with hydraulic lifts to raise performers ten feet above and thirty feet below the stage. The Stardust also imported the cabaret and burlesque show, Lido de Paris, staged by Donn Arden from France. The troupe arrived in Las Vegas on June 20, 1958, and performed at the grand opening of the Café Continental on July 4, 1958.

In the late 1960s, the U.S. government blocked billionaire Howard Hughes from purchasing the Stardust from Dalitz to prevent Hughes from gaining a monopoly on Las Vegas hotels. Instead, Delbert Coleman and his Recrion Corporation purchased the Stardust, and later sold it in 1974 to Argent Corporation, headed by California real estate investor Allen Glick. During this time, former Chicago bookmaker Frank "Lefty" Rosenthal became the unofficial boss of the casino. Under Rosenthal's management, the Stardust became the first casino to include a sports book. The Stardust later developed into the center of a major scandal when accusations of organized crime syndicates siphoning money alerted taxing authorities. In 1983, a federal grand jury indicted fifteen people in a conspiracy to skim at least 1.6 million dollars from the Stardust. This resulted in

several convictions and the Gaming Control Board banning Rosenthal from all Nevada casinos for life.

In 1984, Las Vegas businessmen Allen Sachs and Herb Tobman attempted to purchase the Stardust from Argent and failed. The State of Nevada then offered ownership to Sam Boyd and his son, Bill, who later were known as the Boyd Group. They continued day-to-day operations at the Stardust, and officially purchased the property in 1985. Boyd replaced *Lido de Paris* with *Enter the Night* in 1992, and altered the futuristic lettering on the Stardust's 1967 sign. The Stardust continued with varied success, bringing in entertainers for recurring shows, such as Wayne Newton, George Carlin, and Andrew Dice Clay. The resort and casino closed in 2006, and was imploded on March 13, 2007. Genting Group later bought the Stardust site for the construction of Resorts World Las Vegas.

Sources:

Balboni, Alan. "Tony Conero." *Las Vegas Review-Journal*. February 7, 1999. Accessed February 14, 2019. https://www.reviewjournal.com/news/tony-cornero/

Burbank, Jeff. "Stardust Hotel." Online Nevada Encyclopedia. March 20, 2009. Accessed November 8, 2018. http://www.onlinenevada.org/articles/stardust-hotel.

Koch, Ed and Mary Manning. "Mob Ties." *Las Vegas Sun.* May 15, 2008. Accessed February 14, 2019. https://lasvegassun.com/news/2008/may/15/mob-ties/

Schwartz, David G. "The Stardust Hotel, Longtime Cash Cow For the Mob, Debuted 60 Years Ago On the Las Vegas Strip." The Mob Museum. July 2, 2018. Accessed November 8, 2018. https://themobmuseum.org/blog/stardust-hotel-debuted-60-years-ago-las-vegas-strip-dream-gambler-checkered-past/.

Sun Staff. "Gala Stardust Hotel Opening Today." *Las Vegas Sun*. July 3, 1958. Accessed February 14, 2019. https://lasvegassun.com/news/1958/jul/03/gala-stardust-hotel-opening-today/

Chronology	
1954	Tony "the Hat" Cornero purchases thirty-six acres of land on north side of the Strip for future site of Stardust. Cornero leases property to Moe Dalitz of United Hotels Corporation.
1955	Cornero died of a heart attack at Desert Inn Hotel and Casino.
1957	Jake "the Barber" Factor took over Stardust construction.
1958	Stardust Resort and Casino opened.
1960s	Stardust sold to Delbert Coleman at Recrion Corporation.
1974	Stardust sold to Allen Glick at Argent Corporation

1983	Federal grand jury indicted fifteen people in connection to Chicago mob-controlled profit skimming at Stardust and other Argent Corporation properties.
1985	Stardust purchased by Boyd Group.
1992	Lido de Paris is replaced with Enter the Night.
2006	Stardust closed.
2007	Stardust imploded.

[^] Return to Table of Contents

Scope and Contents Note

The Stardust Resort and Casino Records (1950-2006) contain materials of the Stardust Resort and Casino, which operated in Las Vegas, Nevada from 1958 to 2006. The collection contains materials on events hosted by the Stardust, the resort and casino's corporate history, interior and exterior building design, and performers. Materials focus on shows and events, such as *Lido de Paris* and *Enter the Night*, Wayne Newton, Siegfried and Roy, B. B. King, The Temptations and The Four Tops, Joan Rivers, George Carlin, Chicago, the National Finals Rodeo, holiday celebrations, and gambling tournaments. The collection also includes photographs, negatives, and slides that provide a visual history of the resort and casino, including the building at various times throughout its history, capturing the sign, hotel towers, and pools, as well as the interior of the building with various restaurants, bars, and casino floors throughout its operation. Newspaper and magazine clippings, advertisement and marketing materials related to the Stardust's venues, shows, entertainers, and events are also present in the collection. The collection also contains a significant amount of audiovisual material, including VHS tapes, audio cassettes, digital files, film reels, and cassette tapes containing footage and audio recordings of Stardust show promotions, news broadcasting clips, interviews, and commercials featuring the Stardust.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Arrangement Note

These records are organized into four series:

Series I. Corporate materials, 1959-2006;

Series II. Event promotional material, 1980-2006;

Series III. Marketing and advertising, 1950-2006;

Series IV. Photographs and audiovisual materials, 1950-2006.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Administrative Information

Access Note

Collection is open for research, with the exception of materials that are restricted to protect personally identifiable information. Restrictions are noted at the file level of this inventory. If use copies do not exist, reformatting/production of use copies is required before access will be granted; this may delay research requests. Advanced notice is required.

Publication Rights

Materials in this collection may be protected by copyrights and other rights. See <u>Reproductions</u> and <u>Use</u> on the UNLV Special Collections and Archives website for more information about reproductions and permissions to publish.

Acquisition Note

Materials were donated by Jim Seagrave in 2006; accession number 2006-017.

Processing Note

In 2019, as part of an archival backlog elimination project, Jimmy Chang and Billy Marino rehoused the collection, wrote the finding aid, and entered the data into ArchivesSpace. In 2021, Sarah Jones ingested files off of 80 optical discs. Access copies were created at the time of ingest.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Related Materials

Related Collections

The following resources may provide additional information regarding the material in this collection:

Stardust Hotel and Casino Convention Information Cards, 1960-1970. MS-00463. Special Collections and Archives, University Libraries, University of Nevada, Las Vegas. Las Vegas, Nevada.

Stardust Resort and Casino Photograph Collection, 1960-1979. PH-00319. Special Collections and Archives, University Libraries, University of Nevada, Las Vegas, Nevada.

Valda and Esper Esau Collection on Lido de Paris, 1958-1991. MS-00520. Special Collections and Archives, University Libraries, University of Nevada, Las Vegas, Nevada.

Greg Cava Photograph Collection, 1971-2003. PH-00399. Special Collections and Archives, University Libraries, University of Nevada, Las Vegas. Las Vegas, Nevada.

Separated Materials

Two oversized aerial photographs of Las Vegas, Nevada were removed from this collection and placed in the Special Collections Inner Reading Room.

^ Return to Table of Contents

Names and Subjects

- photographs
- Hotels (public accommodations)
- Resorts
- Las Vegas (Nev.)
- Gambling
- Gambling -- Nevada
- Gambling -- United States
- Casinos
- Hospitality industry
- Entertainment
- Entertainers
- Boxing
- Restaurants
- Restaurants -- Menus
- Restaurant management -- Las Vegas (Nev.)
- Hotel management
- Postcards
- Advertising
- Advertising -- Lotteries
- Football
- Rodeos
- Golf
- Siegfried and Roy
- Rosenthal, Frank, 1928-2008
- Boyd, Sam A., 1910-1993
- Boyd, William S., 1931-
- Boyd Gaming Corporation
- Stardust Resort and Casino (Las Vegas, Nev.)

- Newton, Wayne
- Cornero, Tony (Anthony Stralla), 1899-1995

Collection Inventory

Corporate materials, 1959-2006

Physical Description: 92.09 Cubic Feet (83 boxes, 1 folder (shared box))

Physical Description: 82.85 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The corporate materials series contains artifacts, historical files, department records, meeting notes, and employee personnel records from the Stardust Resort and Casino property in Las Vegas, Nevada between 1988 and 2006.

Arrangement: The materials are arranged into three subseries: Subseries I.A. Boyd Gaming Corporation records, 1980-2004;

Subseries I.B. Department records, 1959-2006;

Subseries I.C. Food and restaurant publications, 1988-2003.

Boyd Gaming Corporation records, 1980-2004

Physical Description: 12.85 Cubic Feet (11 boxes)

Physical Description: 10.83 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The Boyd Gaming Corporation records subseries includes administrative correspondence, newspaper and magazine clippings, reports, meeting material, and corporate planning and development material regarding advertisements, publications, and promotions between 1980 and 2004. The subseries also includes employee and performer records, as well as records from Boyd Gaming properties outside of Las Vegas including Kansas, New Jersey, Mississippi, Louisiana, and New York

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers
Carolyn Baskett correspondence, 1998 July 28	box 054
Robert Boughner correspondence, photographic prints, newspaper clippings, 1990-2001	box 054
Samuel J. Boyd correspondence, 1992 September 22	box 054
William R. Boyd correspondence, 1990 December 28	box 054
Maunty Collins correspondence and photographic prints, 1991 September 24	box 054
Boyd Gaming executives, Blake Cumbers newspaper clipping, 1999 August 04	box 054
Richard Darnold correspondence, contact sheets, photographic prints, and transparent positives, 1988-1991	box 054
Tom Guth correspondence, 1992 September 22	box 054
Boyd Gaming executives, Jim Hippler correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1999-2002	box 054

Charles Huff correspondence, photographic prints, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 054
Marianne Boyd Johnson, 1994-2002	box 054
Ellis Landau correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1990-1999	box 054
Brian Larson correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1997-2001	box 054
Warren Nelson correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1997-2004	box 054
Brian Perrish correspondence, 1997 January 15	box 054
Boyd Gaming executives, Rudy Prieto, correspondence, 2000 August 29	box 054
Ralph Purnell photographic prints, photographic slides, negatives, and correspondence, 1986-1997	box 054
Charles Ruthe correspondence, newspaper clippings, photographic slides, photographic prints, biography, 1988-1996	box 054
Boyd Gaming executives, Kathleen Rybar correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 054
Jeff Santoro correspondence, 2001 December 15	box 054
Keith Smith correspondence, magazine clippings, 1996-2001	box 054
Don Snyder negatives, photographic prints, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1996-1998	box 054
Boyd Gaming Corporation, Rosa Solis-Rainey correspondence, 1998 February 01	box 054
Steve Thompson correspondence, 1997-2004	box 054
Tom Twesme correspondence, 1997 December 29	box 054
Boyd Gaming executives, Joe Valdes newspaper clipping, 1998 September 07	box 054
Perry Whitt correspondence, newspaper clippings, photographic prints, photographic slides, biography, 1985	box 054
William G. Yates correspondence, 1997 December 04	box 054
Richard Petty, photographs, 1997-1998	box 054
Race-In-To-Win, correspondence, photographic prints, invoices, newspaper clippings, 1999	box 054
Race-In-To-Win, correspondence, 1999	box 054
Race-In-To-Win, winners photographic prints, correspondence, 1999	box 054
Race-In-To-Win, reports, 1999	box 054
Richard Petty, room package breakdown, 1998	box 055
Richard Petty, brochure, 1998	box 055

Richard Petty, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 055
Richard Petty, agreement, 1998	box 055
Richard Petty, correspondence, marketing plans, newspaper clippings, brochures, 1998	box 055
Richard Petty, advertising correspondence, 1997-1998	box 055
Gaming Guide, Boyd Group, 1987	box 055
"Always Bet on the Butches; Warren Nelson and Casino Gaming" book, 1994	box 055
"Boyd Gaming" magazine, 1996 May-June	box 055
"Casino Journal" magazine, 2003 August	box 055
"Las Vegas: A New DimensionA New Destiny" hotels, shows, and places of interest magazine guide, 1999	box 055
Boyd Gaming Corporation, annual report, 2002	box 055
Boyd Gaming Corporation, marketing meetings, 2001	box 055
"Sam Boyd: Nevadan, An Informal Biography of a Las Vegas Gaming Innovator" book, 1980	box 055
Boyd Gaming Corporation, marketing meetings, 1994-1997 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 056
New Stardust, theme suggestions, 1998	box 056
New Stardust, presentation on new theme, 1998 January	box 056
Richard Petty correspondence, invoices, 1997-1998	box 056
Boyd Gaming Corporation, company brochure, 1998	box 056
Boyd Gaming Corporation, annual report, 1991-2002 Physical Description: 8 Files	box 056
Boyd Gaming Corporation, in-room video, 1998 January 02	box 056
Boyd Gaming Corporation, chefs' tour, 1991	box 056
Boyd Gaming Corporation, "The Players" (Bill Boyd book), 1993-1998	box 056
Boyd Style, view leadership development, 2000	box 057
Contracts, 1999 July 22	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, advertising, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1991-1995	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, advertising, 1998-1999 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 057
Boyd Gaming brochure, 2000 September 20	box 057

Boyd Gaming, newspaper clippings, correspondence, magazine clippings, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, newspaper clippings, correspondence, website article prints, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, employee meal tax newspaper clipping, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, neighborhood casinos newspaper clipping, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, Heartwalk T-shirt designs and correspondence, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, employee handbook, 1999	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, newspaper clippings, magazine clippings, financial statements, correspondence, 1991-1993	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation, newspaper clippings, correspondence, 1994-1996	box 057
Boyd Gaming, speedway agreement, 1998	box 057
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, offers, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, samplers, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, costs, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, correspondence, invoices, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, results, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, December cash drawing, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation coupon book, passkey systems, 1997	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, room package breakdown, 1998	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, promotional fliers, 1998	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, revised summer package, 1998	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, correspondence, pricing matrix, 1998	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation, newspaper clippings, 1998-2004	box 058
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Boyd Gaming Corporation, logos and letterhead, 1993-1998	box 058
Boyd Gaming Corporation marketing conference, 2002 November	box 058
Boyd Style, correspondence, brochures, logos, marketing research, 1998	box 059

Boyd Style, ambassadors, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, Great Expectations script, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, empowerment, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, curtain call (Foncards), 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, badges, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, film "Saving Midnight", 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, "The Power of Internal Marketing" book, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, reorientation, 1998	box 059
Boyd Style, rallies, 1998	box 059
Internet Project, correspondence, 1998	box 059
Internet Project, proposals, 1998	box 059
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, brochure, 1998	box 060
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, advertising, 1998	box 060
Boyd Gaming Corporation golf promotion, Billy Walter, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, Journey (corporate development), 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, manager on duty, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, "Winning Hand" employee working ethics cards, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, service performance standards, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, "Great Performers" and "Great Expectations" scripts, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, management workshop, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, internal marketing, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, Premiere II, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, "Work Smart Emphasis Period Employee Meetings", 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, "Smart Stuff" newsletter, 1998	box 060
Boyd Style, "Boyd Stylin" magazine article, 1998	box 060
Internal Project, correspondence, meeting material, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 061
Internal project, search engine proposal, 1998	box 061
IXL correspondence, 1998 October-1999 March	box 061
Physical Description: 6 Files	
Internet website listings, correspondence, work orders, 1999	box 061
 Ambassador plan, 1999-2000	box 062
Communications, business conduct policies, 1999-2000	box 062

Confidentiality policy, 1999 June 09	box 062
Electronic communications, undated	box 062
Employee meals, 1999-2000	box 062
Gaming compliance plan, 1999	box 062
Boyd Style, "Great Performers", 2000	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2075.	
Standards of conduct, 1999-2000	box 062
Problem gaming, 1999-2000	box 062
Educational reimbursement, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, BoydPac, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, financial reports, 2000-2001 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 062
Boyd Gaming, Spring Valley and Triple Five, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, petty souvenir chips, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, logo usage, 2000	box 062
Boyd Buzz, 2000-2001	box 062
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Boyd Gaming, motor sports project, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, motor Sports, 2001	box 062
Boyd Gaming, film industry, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, film, Laguna Productions, 2000 July	box 062
Boyd film projects, Value Vision TV Show, 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming, employee handbook, undated	box 062
Sam's Town 300, 2000 March	box 062
Boyd Gaming, "Smart Stuff", 2000	box 062
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, blue chip, Michigan City, Indiana, magazine clippings, 1999 August	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, blue chip, Michigan City, Indiana, magazine clippings, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1999	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, California Hotel, 1992-2000	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Eldorado, 1998	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Fremont Hotel, 1993-1998	box 063

Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Jokers Wild, 1993-1995	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Main Street Station, 1996	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Par-A-Dice, E. Peoria, 1996-1998	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Sam's Town Gold River, 1991-1992	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Sam's Town: Kansas City, Kansas, 1997-1998	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Sam's Town: Las Vegas, Nevada, 1993-2000	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Sam's Town: Reno, Nevada, 1994-1997	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Sam's Town: Tunica, Mississippi, 1994-1996	box 063
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Silver Star: Phil, Mississippi, 1993-1995	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Properties, Treasure Chest: Kenner, Louisiana, 1993-1996	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Atlantic City, New Jersey, 1996-1999	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Cape Girardeau, Missouri, 1995-1996	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, West Palm Beach, Florida, undated	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Lawrenceburg, Indiana, 1994-1995	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Hammond, Indiana, 1994	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Henderson and Lake Mead Boulevard, 1998	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Niagara Falls, New York, 1997	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Rhode Island, 2000 March 06	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Shreveport, Louisiana, 1992	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation Development, Delta Downs, 2001	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, donations, 1992-1995	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, cross marketing, 1994 October 13	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, vacation Hawaii, 1996	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, stock certificate, undated	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, video, 1997	

	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, magazine and newspaper clippings, 1997	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, defibrillators, 1997	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, Boyd Law School, 1998-1999	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, central region, 1995-1998	box 064
Boyd Gaming Corporation, downtown region, 1997-1999	box 064

Department records, 1959-2006

Physical Description: 76.44 Cubic Feet (68 boxes)

Physical Description: 67.75 Linear Feet

Scopes and Contents Note: The department record subseries includes meeting material, advertisements, press releases, newspaper and magazine clippings, correspondence, promotional material, historical records, meeting minutes, personnel records and signage design from Stardust Resorts and Casino departments such as the food, human resources, casino, marketing, race and sports book, sales, security, and hotel departments between 1959 and 2006. Within this subseries, historical records includes newspaper and magazine clippings, correspondence, memorabilia, logo and signage design sheets, artist renderings, and photographs documenting publicized events such as grand openings, interviews, controversies, and biography publications between 1959 and 2006. Meeting minutes include correspondence and records of department meetings between 1991 and 2000. Personnel records includes photographs, correspondence, letters, biographies, and resumes of Stardust Resorts and Casino employees between 1987 and 2002.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers	
Historical records		
Sam Boyd newspaper clippings, biography, obituary, 1993	box 120	
William S. "Bill" Boyd biography, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1985-2004	box 120	
Construction, Pool Expansion photographic prints, photographic slides, contact sheets, 1999	box 120	
Construction Project correspondence, photographs, 1999	box 120	
Press kit, 1987	box 120	
Fire station, undated	box 120	
Megabucks winner, 2003	box 120	
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs		
Burghoff art exhibit, 1994 August	box 120	
Uniforms photographic prints, undated	box 120	
Red Skelton Art Show, 1991 September	box 120	
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs		
Entertainment advertisement, undated	box 120	

Clydesdale horses, color slides, negatives, photographs, undated

	box 120
International Gaming Technology (IGT) Millionaire Event, 1996 March	box 121
Motor Inn demolition, 1996 December	box 121
International Gaming Technology (IGT), Megabucks, 1992 April 07	box 121
International Gaming Technology (IGT), Megabucks correspondence, press releases, 1996 March	box 121
Jay Benjamin, Megabucks photographs, undated	box 121
Megabucks jackpot, 1990 July	box 121
Jay Benjamin, forty thousand dollar jackpot winner, Megabucks, 1990 May 21	box 121
Gambling Museum, 1987	box 121
Grand opening, Gambling Museum, 1988	box 121
Photographs of Gambling Museum grand opening, Ralph Purnell, Bill Boyd and Sam Boyd, 1987	box 121
Grand opening, Stardust remodeling, 1988	box 122
Topping-off ceremony, correspondence, 1991	box 122
Topping-off ceremony, releases, 1991	box 122
Topping-off ceremony, magazine and newspaper clippings, 1991	box 122
Topping-off ceremony, slides, 1991	box 122
Topping-off ceremony, slides, photographic prints, contact sheets, 1991	box 122
Sam Boyd birthday, 1988	box 122
Expansion clippings, 1991	box 122
Sushi King, Grand Opening photographic prints, slides, correspondence, 2000	box 122
New Year's Eve photographs, 2001	box 122
Hotel rooms and suites, Motor Inn, undated	box 122
Hotel rooms and suites, remodeled West Tower suites photographic prints, correspondence, undated	box 122
Ralph's Diner, four staff members, 1998	box 122
Ralph's Diner, food shots, undated	box 122
Ralph's Diner, room shots, undated	box 122
Stardust History, post card, Cindy West, 2005 November	box 123
Stardust History, Matchbooks, other resorts, 1995 October 12	box 123

Stardust History, Matchbooks, Stardust, undated	box 123
Stardust History, "Lido de Paris" programs, 2003 August 14	box 123
Stardust History, Moby Dick first day cover, 1970 March 07	box 123
Stardust History, "Lido de Paris" wine lists, undated	box 123
Stardust History, Stardust brochures, undated	box 123
Hotel Bill, 1963, Mary Prystupa, 2005	box 123
Stardust History, Moe Dalitz, 1989	box 123
Stardust History, Donn Arden, 1994-2006	box 123
Stardust History, Madame Bluebell, undated	box 123
Stardust History, Yale Cohen, 2000	box 123
Stardust History, Frank Rosenthal, 1988	box 123
Stardust History, Tony Carnero, 1994-1995	box 123
Stardust History, Al Sachs, 1996-2002	box 123
Stardust History, Johnny Drew, 1994 April 24	box 123
Stardust History, history accounts from websites, books, and magazine articles, 2001	box 123
Stardust History, Mel Goldenberg, 1992 October 19	box 123
Stardust History, "Siegfried and Roy" article by Frank Rosenthal, 1998 June	box 123
Stardust History, Herb Tobman, 2006	box 123
Stardust History, Louis Salerno, 1994 January 07	box 123
Stardust History, Esquivel, 2002 January 10	box 123
Stardust History, Phillip Goodman, 1988 November 24	box 123
Stardust History, "Stardust" song lyrics, 1992-2006	box 123
Stardust History, Royal Nevada newspaper clippings, photographic prints, 1995-2006	box 123
Stardust History, Stardust International Raceway, 2003-2006	box 123
Stardust History, Palm Room menu, undated	box 123
Stardust History, Aku Aku photographs, slides, newspaper clippings, restaurant historical narrative, 2006	box 123
Stardust History, Race and Sports book newspaper and magazine clippings, 2002	box 123
Stardust History, guest room stationary, undated	box 123
Stardust History, souvenir survival kit, undated	box 123

Stardust History, Aku Aku token and spoons, undated	box 123
Stardust History, guest room directory, undated	box 123
Stardust History, 1985 trustee certificate, 2005 July 09	box 123
Stardust History, Stardust News 1967 (Goldie Hawn), 1967	box 123
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	digital
Physical Description: 4 Digital Files (0.429 GB)	file 00
Stardust History, "Lido de Paris" coasters, undated	box 123
Stardust History, Boyd Group Takeover, 1985	box 123
Stardust History, Dave Chandler material, undated	box 123
Stardust History, Stardust country club brochure, undated	box 123
Stardust History, other resorts' newspaper clippings, 2000-2002	box 123
Stardust History, "Lido de Paris" newspaper clippings, 1989-1991	box 123
Stardust History, first woman baccarat dealer photographic prints, 1988-2000	box 123
Stardust History, historic menus transparent color positives, undated	box 123
Stardust History, newspaper clippings, 1989	box 123
Stardust History, Stardust drive-in theater, 1959 March 20	box 123
Stardust History, souvenirs, Marilyn Watts, 1963-1991	box 123
Stardust History, guidebook, 1969	box 123
Robert Delafield, 2003 October 28	box 124
Museum Downtown Las Vegas courthouse, 2006 September	box 124
Lounge advertising, undated	box 124
Filming at the Stardust, Maxxam Entertainment, 2006	box 124
Filming at the Stardust, MTV, 2006	box 124
Logo with color, undated	box 124
Transition logo, undated	box 124
Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	
Showtime special, 1994	box 124
Stardust logo, 2005	box 124
Physical Description: 7 Optical Discs	
Logos, no stars, undated	box 124
Standard logo, undated	box 124
Stardust History, sign, 1983-1992	box 124

Polish students, 2006	box 124
Ad America, billboard purchase, 2006	box 124
Vegas website contract, undated	box 124
Yearbook, 2006	box 124
November-December budget, 1988 November-December	box 124
Advertising summary, 1988 December-1989 June Physical Description: 7 Files	box 124
Elvis Presley memorabilia display, proposal, 2006	box 124
Tour and travel publicity, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1993	box 124
McIlvaine Party, donations, 1992	box 124
"Stardust Memories" Nevada State Museum, 2006 October 25	box 124
Enter the Night Hill and Knowlton, 1991	box 124
Enter the Night "Eyes" logo controversy, 1994	box 125
Enter the Night treasure chest performance, 1993	box 125
Forty year photograph montage, undated	box 125
Generic gaming photographic prints, undated	box 125
Historic gaming videos, undated	box 125
Physical Description: 14 Optical Discs Physical Description: 745 Digital Files (5.011 GB)	digital file 00
History, miscellaneous, undated	box 125
Construction photographic prints, 1987-1989	box 125
Stardust historic photographs, undated	box 125
	box 125
Stardust closing, 2006 Shiele Spann "Lide de Penie", 2006 October 12	
 Shiela Sparr "Lido de Paris", 2006 October 13	box 125
"Enter the Night," contact sheets, advertisement, 1999	box 125
Historic photographs on optical discs, undated Physical Description: 1,307 Digital Files (4.381 GB)	box 125
11. yoldan 2 dodnipiloli. 1,007 2 ghan 1 100 (1001 02)	digital file 00
Lightning hits sign, 2004 August	box 125
Stardust aerials, marquee, various interior photographs, undated	box 125
Stardust interior photographs, slides, transparent positives, logos, brochures, and menus, undated	box 125
Stardust History, post cards, 1960-1963	box 125

Correspondence, Jim Seagrave interview transcript, 2006	box 125
Stardust Resort and Casino newspaper Xeroxed clippings, 1995-1998	box 126
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Coco Palms advertisements, transparent color positives, undated	box 126
Seagrave, Jim, 1996-2006	box 127
The Legendary Stardust trademark/service mark copyright notebook, 2005	box SH-052
Clipping Service Bacon's, Superbowl story, 1997 January 24-April 24	box 127
North Strip development, 1997-2006	box 127
Labor union issues, 1995-1998	box 127
Physical Description: 4 Files	
Minors in casino, 1994-2005	box 127
Final year newspaper and magazine clippings, 2006	box 127
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Karaoke, 2005	box 127
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	how 197
Newspaper clippings, 1988	box 127
Poker Player, 2005-2006	box 127
Artist renderings, porte-cochère, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, pedestrian entrance, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, overview floor plan, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, mall, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, gambling museum, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, Fremont Hotel and Casino exterior, undated	box 127
Artist renderings, Fremont Hotel and Casino exterior, undated	box 127
Poker, newspaper clippings, 2005-2006	box 128
Hotel general, 2005-2006	box 128
Newspaper clippings, 1989	box 128
Suicide incident report and newspaper clippings, 1989	box 128
Employee yearbook draft, 2005 to 2006	box 389
Meeting minutes	
Staff meetings, 1991 June-1992 September	box 129

Physical Description: 6 Files

Thysical Description. of thes	
Staff and marketing minutes, 1994 January-1996 December	box 129
Physical Description: 11 Files	box 130
Staff and marketing meetings, 1997 January-2000 June	box 130
Physical Description: 14 Files	box 131
Personnel records	
Posed individuals, shirts, and logos; transparent color positives and slides, undated	box 132
Albert, Perry: transparent color positives, 1992 March 03	box 132
Abrams, Alan: newspaper clippings, biography, photographic prints, and color transparent positives, 1990	box 132
Aiosa, Theresa: memo, 1995 July 06	box 132
Albertani, Ermanno: transparent color positives, 1993 December 13	box 132
Alcain, Shirley: memo, 1999 April 21	box 132
Alverez, Ricardo: slides, undated	box 132
Arencibia, Ricardo: slides, 1996 May 13	box 132
Barentine, Diana: correspondence, transparent color positives, 1990 July 25-31	box 132
Bateman, Paul: newspaper clippings, resume, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1990-1991	box 132
Beckett, David: slides, 1996 April 04	box 132
Benjamin, Randy: photographic prints, negatives, 1988 February	box 132
Belbot, Pat: transparent color positives, purchase orders, 1989 May 02	box 132
Bisek, Bob: transparent color positives, resume, letters, 1990	box 132
Bline, Bob: photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, undated	box 132
Blakeman, Patty: contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1991 November 22	box 132
Bolin, Dean: contact sheets, transparent color positives, negatives, letter, undated	box 132
Bonnell, Cathy: transparent color positives, photographic prints, newspaper clippings, 1989	box 132
Brady, Gil: photographic prints, transparent color positives, letter, undated	box 132
Bravin, Ken: slides, 1995 June 28	box 132

Brown, Ralph: photographic prints, biography, undated	box 132
Burnside, Dick: slides, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1995 March 29	box 132
Castro, Eddie: contract sheets, transparent color positives, 1989 January 05	box 132
Chambers, Jerry: photographic prints, transparent color positives, correspondence, 2000	box 132
Charles, Eileen: slides, correspondence, 1998 March 16	box 132
Clark, Kevin: slides, 1995 September 05	box 132
Crain, Chris: slides, 1996 September 25	box 132
Comastro, Vince: slides, correspondence, 1995-1996	box 132
Custer, Jennifer: correspondence, 1997 December 10	box 132
Day, Julie: slides, 1997	box 132
Davi, Joe: correspondence, 1994 July 21	box 132
Davis, Dennis: correspondence, 1992 July 13	box 132
Davis, Kim: correspondence, 1995 February 21	box 132
Declemente, Carla: slides, correspondence, 2001-2002	box 132
Delisle, Maurice: photographic prints, contact sheets, 1987 July 09	box 132
Dunckley, Mary: correspondence, transparent color positives, undated	box 132
Dunn, Mike: contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1992	box 133
Eaton, Allan: correspondence, 1992 November 30	box 133
English, Elizabeth: slides, correspondence, 1997 February 26	box 133
Erikson, Lief: transparent color positives, 1994 August 15	box 133
Epps, Suzanne: resume, undated	box 133
Epsin, Kathy: correspondence, biography, newspaper clippings, contact sheets, undated	box 133
Esposito, Gerrie: slides, transparent color positives, contact sheets, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 133
Eyman, Linda: correspondence, 1989	box 133
Feldman, Steve: envelopes, undated	box 133
Falk, Steve: correspondence, transparent color positives, newspaper clippings, 1991-1992	box 133
Fraser, Bruce: transparent color positives, correspondence, newspaper clippings, biography, 1991	box 133

Frigaard, Craig: biography, newspaper clippings, photographic prints,, 1993	box 133
Fullwood, Del: photographic prints, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1991 February 08	box 133
Fuscaldo, Joe: correspondence, biography, photographic prints, 1993	box 133
Gallenbeck, Tricia: slides, correspondence, 1995 September	box 133
Gelardi, Phil: correspondence, 1991 November 23	box 133
Gell, Tony: correspondence, transparent color positives, newspaper clippings, advertisement, 1994	box 133
Giannos, John: photographic prints, transparent color positives, business cards, undated	box 133
Gladney, Tony: negatives, transparent color positives, undated	box 133
Gomez, Lesia: slides, 1996 August 16	box 133
Graham, Barbara: newspaper clippings, contact sheets, correspondence, photographic prints, 1994-1999	box 133
Green, John: photographic prints, business cards, correspondence, 1999 August 30	box 133
Gullickson, Bill: correspondence, 1996 July 01	box 133
Harrington, Tristan: transparent color positives, photographic prints, undated	box 133
Hajdani, Adriana: transparent color positives, 1994 March 30	box 133
Hernandez, Juan: correspondence, 1995	box 133
Hetling, Dale: slides, correspondence, 2000-2001	box 133
Hiett, Suzan: correspondence, 1995 August 28	box 133
Hitson, Louis: transparent color positives, contact sheets, 1988	box 133
Hoak, Linda: resume, 1991 March 15	box 133
Horner, Brian: correspondence, negatives, slides, photographic prints, 1995	box 133
Hounchin, Anita: biography, photographic prints, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1989-1995	box 133
Hughes, Valerie: correspondence, photographic prints, transparent color positives, 1988	box 133
Hsu, Jimmy: resume, contact sheets, correspondence, transparent color positives, 1992	box 133
Hutchinson, Dwayne: correspondence, 1999 September 22	box 133
Jameson, M. J.: correspondence, 1995 November 24	box 133

Jordan, Maie-Ling: slides, correspondence, 1997	box 133
Kaldenberg, Beverly: transparent color positives, 1991 February 28	box 133
Kalinich, Frank: resume, transparent color positives, contact sheets, correspondence, 1992-1993	box 133
Kinard, Don: transparent color positives, undated	box 133
Keeney, Tom: photographic prints, undated	box 133
Kennett, Jeanine: transparent color positives, undated	box 133
Koerner, Peter: newspaper clippings, transparent color positives, correspondence, photographic prints, 1995-1999	box 133
Kokalis, Gus: correspondence, transparent color positives, 1992	box 133
Korona, Jim: correspondence, 1999 October 11	box 133
Lang, Arne: photographic prints, contact sheets, undated	box 134
Larson, Brian: correspondence, 1993 June 02	box 134
La Tour, Joe: correspondence, 2000 June 29	box 134
Laubach, Mike: contact sheets, transparent color positives, photographic prints, undated	box 134
Lee, Paul: slides, transparent color positives, 1992-1996	box 134
Leung, Greg: slides, correspondence, 1997	box 134
Lucero, Rocky: photographic prints, undated	box 134
Ludian, Tom: photographic prints, biography, 1986 June 19	box 134
McCann, Gerald: correspondence, transparent color positives, 1992 October 06	box 134
McCann, Jerry: correspondence, transparent color positives, 2001 January 15	box 134
McCoy, Billy: newspaper prints, 1993 September 09	box 134
McKeen, Lou: contact sheets, biography, newspaper clippings, 1989 September	box 134
Mack, Calvin: transparent color positives, 1994 March 02	box 134
Madsen, Phyllis: photographic prints, undated	box 134
Mandelbaum, Judah: newspaper clippings, biography, photographic prints, slides, 1997	box 134
Luis "Pepe" Manllo, Jose: correspondence, 1992 April 13	box 134
Mayo, Joe: slides, correspondence, 1996 March 11	box 134
Meadows, Al: transparent color positives, undated	box 134
Mezzetta, Domenic: photographic prints, contact sheets, biography, slides, undated	box 134
Do go 25	

Michael, Doug: slides, contact sheets, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1990-2001	box 134
Moss, Marty: transparent color positives, correspondence, 1992	box 134
Noble, Stacey: newspaper and magazine clippings, biography, photographic prints, undated	box 134
Nyberg, Meridee: slides, undated	box 134
Moon, Val: newspaper and magazine clippings, photographic prints, correspondence, 1997	box 134
O'Sullivan, Wendy: slides, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1993 November 16	box 134
Parriott, Toddy: slides, correspondence, 1995 August 07	box 134
Perfetto, Dee: correspondence, 1993 June 01	box 134
Perkins, Keathy: newspaper clippings, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, resume, correspondence, biography, 1993	box 134
Perry, Patty: photographic prints, newspaper clippings, contact sheets, correspondence, 1993	box 134
Pickering, Bill: photographic prints, negatives, 1988 February	box 134
Pirastru, Mario: transparent color positives, business card, 1990 October 25	box 134
Powell, Norm: photographic prints, biography, correspondence, 1992 March 26	box 134
Raab, John: correspondence, 1993 August 12	box 134
Reed, Robyn: transparent color positives, 1990 October 24	box 134
Regich, Frank: contact sheets, newspaper clippings, photographic prints, 1988 March 14	box 134
Stuart, Richey: slides, correspondence, 2001 February 09	box 134
Risdon, David: slides, undated	box 134
Rivera, Francis: correspondence, transparent color positives, 1991 May 13	box 134
Ronca, Marta: newspaper and magazine clippings, photographic prints, 1989	box 134
Robertson, Valerie: slides, correspondence, undated	box 134
Ross, Kim: resume, photographic prints, transparent color positives, 1990 January 03	box 134
Sabelberg, John: correspondence, 1995 December 05	box 134
Salvat-Lee, Lourdes: correspondence, 1995 November 07	box 134
Schaffer, Frank: slides, 1997 June 05	

	box 134
Schuetz, Richard: newspaper clippings, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1989-1990	box 134
Schvaneveldt, Stephanie: contact sheets, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1993 November 01	box 134
Segur, Jan: contact sheets, correspondence, negatives, 1989	box 135
Seley, Linda: contact sheets, correspondence, negatives, 1989 June 01	box 135
Roberts, Shelley: correspondence, photographic prints, newspaper clippings, 1988	box 135
Shields, Rick: contact sheets, correspondence, 1987-1991	box 135
Silingo, Kathy: correspondence, 1994 March 03	box 135
Skala, Donna: slides, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1989-1997	box 135
Smith, Aleene: transparent color positives, biography, 1989 June 02	box 135
Smith, Liko: slides, business cards, 1997 January 06	box 135
Smith, Tony: transparent color positives, 1994 February 08	box 135
Soto, Mike M: transparent color positives, 1992 June 17	box 135
Sullivan, Jim: transparent color positives, 1993 October 15	box 135
Spence, Paul: business cards, undated	box 135
Stover, Carole: photographic prints, undated	box 135
Strahl, Rose Marie: slides, correspondence, 1997	box 135
Suciu, Edward: slides, correspondence, 1996	box 135
Thomas, Ed: transparent color positives, photographic prints, correspondence, 1989	box 135
Taylor, Dorrell: photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, correspondence, 1989	box 135
Thomas, Mary: correspondence, 1994	box 135
Timmers, Wendy: slides, correspondence, 1996	box 135
Tonelli, Bob: correspondence, 1992 March 05	box 135
Tunney, Mike: correspondence, negatives, slides, 1995 October 12	box 135
Van Dura, Bob: photographic prints, biography, undated	box 135
Vickter, Fred: correspondence, 1995-1996	box 135
Vogel, Kathy: transparent color positives, 1992 October	box 135
Wakeman, Vic: photographic prints, transparent color positives, contact sheets, 1988 August	box 135

Walker, Robert: newspaper clippings, photographic prints, 1993	box 135
Weise, Manny: correspondence, 2000 January 04	box 135
Wheeler, Jerry: correspondence, 1993-1996	box 135
Williams, Sarah: contact sheets, contact sheets, correspondence, 1993-1995	box 135
Winkler, Phyllis: photographic prints, undated	box 135
Winks, Jerry: correspondence, 1992 August 03	box 135
Wright, Terry: photographic prints, undated	box 135
Xiao, Frank: slides, correspondence, 1994-1997	box 135
Young, Rose: slides, correspondence, 1995-2002	box 135
Young, Traci: slides, correspondence, 1995 May 22	box 135
Zike, Ed: photographic prints, magazine clippings, brochures, resume, 1989	box 135
RV Park printed material, undated	box 065
RV Park drawing winners, 1989	box 065
Street signs, 1989	box 065
RV Park guest directory, undated	box 065
Trade shows, 1988	box 065
RV Park direct mail, 1989 April	box 065
RV Park sticker, undated	box 065
Vehicles cards for RV Park, undated	box 065
RV Park brochures, correspondence, signage detail sheets, 1986-1988	box 065
RV Park coupon books, 1988	box 065
RV Park brochures, undated	box 065
RV Park survey, undated	box 065
RV Park welcome letter, undated	box 065
Stardust Line, invoices, 1991	box 066
Stardust Line, invoices, correspondence, 1992	box 066
Railbird, undated	box 066
Theft, 1992 September	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2067.	
Auto-tote ticket, 1993	box 066

Race and sports book, Preakness, 1993	box 066
The Stardust Line, 1993	box 066
Race and sports book, direct mail, 1988	box 066
Race and sports book, souvenir wagering guide, undated	box 066
The Registry, 1989 July-September	box 066
The Registry September Volume I, Issue 2, 1989 September	box 066
Race and sports football parley T-shirt, 1993	box 066
Breeders' Cup, 1993	box 066
Sports bar promotion, 1993	box 066
Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1992	box 066
Kentucky Derby, 1993	box 066
Race and sports book, KDWN spot schedules, 1993	box 066
Telephone Wagering, 1992	box 066
Kentucky Derby, 1992	box 066
Race and sports book, Super 7 promotion, 1992	box 066
Race and sports book, sports phone (Larry Adelman), 1993	box 066
Race and sports book, correspondence, 1992	box 066
"Stardust Line", 1989-1990	box 066
Race and sports book, correspondence, newspaper clippings, advertisement, 1989	box 066
Sports Registry October 21: Volume I, Issue 4, 1989 October	box 066
Race and sports book, newspaper clippings, 1992	box 066
Race and sports publicity, 1989	box 066
Race and sports book, sports schedule, 1993	box 066
Race and sports book, maintenance hierarchy, undated	box 067
M.I.S department telephone list and correspondence, undated	box 067
Poker instruction brochures, undated	box 067
Advertising, 1989	box 067
Logo Shop correspondence, photographic prints, contact sheets, 1990-1993	box 067
Poker, releases, 1989	box 067
Poker, 1988	box 067
Pool, 1991-1992	box 067

Race and sports book, press releases, 1990 July 31	box 067
Newspaper clippings and correspondence, 1986-1988	box 067
Kentucky Derby, 1989	box 067
Direct mail, 1988	box 067
The Registry Volume 1, Issue 10, 1990 February-March	box 067
The Registry Volume 1, Issue 11, 1990 March-April	box 067
The Registry Volume 1, Issue 12, 1990 April	box 067
The Registry Volume 1, Issue 13, 1990 April-May	box 067
Sports Registry Volume 1, Issue 14, 1990 May-June	box 067
Sports Registry Volume 1, Issue 15, 1990 June 08-28	box 067
Sports Registry Volume 1, Issue 17, 1990 July-August	box 067
Race and sports book, Wagering guide, 1993	box 067
Race and sports book, player appreciation party, 1991	box 067
Race and sports book, Betting classes, undated	box 067
Beauty salon magazine clippings, undated	box 068
Randy Benjamin correspondence, 1989	box 068
Valet parking, 1989 October 14	box 068
Mary Ann Burns, 1989	box 068
"Sexual Harassment The Preventative Approach Intent vs. Impact", 1989 November	box 068
Corporate challenge, 1990 April-May	box 068
Company property correspondence, 1992	box 068
Extra board policy form correspondence, 1992	box 068
Cross training (ambassador program), 1991	box 068
PERCS human resources, 1992	box 068
Corporate human resources, 1992	box 068
Interviews, undated	box 068
Tip compliance, 1993	box 068
Human resources B.E.T, 1993	box 068
Human resources employee attitude survey, 1993	box 068
Human resources supervisor orientation, 1993	box 068
Human resources progressive discipline, 1993 June	box 068
Ethics training 1002	

	box 068
Human resources, correspondence and reports, 1990-1992	box 068
Human resources "Employee of the Month", 1991	box 068
Keno brochures (Stardust), 1990 Physical Description: 3 Files	box 068
Keno brochures (other resorts), 1988	box 068
Legal correspondence, 1990 May 25	box 068
Race and sports newspaper clippings, 1988	box 069
Player appreciation party, 1989 December	box 069
Stardust Sports Service blank prints, undated	box 069
The Registry, advertisement, undated	box 069
The Registry, Volume 1 Issue 6, 1989 December 01-18	box 069
The Registry, Volume 1 Issue 7, 1990 December-1991 January	box 069
The Registry, Volume 1 Issue 9, 1991 January-February	box 069
Convention folders, undated	box 069
Postcards, undated	box 069
V.I.P announcement, undated	box 069
Meeting facilities guide, undated	box 069
Logo design sheets, undated	box 069
Newspaper and magazine clippings, photographic prints, negatives, 1990	box 069
Accounting department, correspondence, 1997 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 069
Casino cage slot token redemption, 1998	box 069
Casino progressive pai gow, 1997	box 069
Casino, pamphlets, baccarat form, undated	box 069
Ace of Hearts promotion, casino, 1992	box 069
Casino marketing, 1997-1998	box 069
Food departments, Rocky's Pizza, undated	box 069
William B's business cards, undated	box 069
Accounting correspondence, 1991-1992	box 070
Beverage department, correspondence, 1990	box 070
Cage paid-outs, 1989 October 17	box 070

Casino correspondence, coupons, pamphlets, photographic prints, 1989	box 070
Pai gow poker, 1989	box 070
Casino baccarat, 1991 September 23	box 070
Caribbean stud casino, undated	box 070
Double down stud casino, undated	box 070
Draw 21, undated	box 070
Casino pai gow poker, undated	box 070
Multiple action blackjack casino, undated	box 070
Casino roulette, undated	box 070
Cage correspondence, 1992-1993	box 070
Casino, credit letters, casino marketing, undated	box 070
Casino marketing department directory, 1993	box 070
Direct mail department: Diane Williams, 1990	box 070
Employee relations, 1989	box 070
Food department room service, 1991 February 05	box 070
Food department holiday menus, undated	box 070
Food department correspondence, department retreat, 1991-1993	box 070
Guy Kirtley, undated	box 070
Short Stop Snack Bar, undated	box 070
Food department uniforms contract sheets, 1989 April 13	box 070
Holiday menu, 1988	box 070
Hotel department correspondence, marketing research, 1990-1991	box 070
Housekeeping pamphlets, director of housekeeping book, correspondence, 1992	box 070
Human resources, "Employee of the Year", 1990	box 070
Accounting, 1994-1995	box 071
Beverage Supernova correspondence, pins, 1994	box 071
Casino blackjack, 1994	box 071
"Let it Ride" stud poker casino, 1994	box 071
Regulation 6A cards casino, 1994	box 071
Casino gaming lessons, undated	box 071
Casino Caribbean stud, 1994	box 071

Casino craps, undated	box 071
Casino correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1994	box 071
Casino three card pokers, undated	box 071
Casino roulette, 1994	box 071
Travel agent mailing, 1991 September-1992 November Physical Description: 5 Files	box 071
MLT Vacations, Inc, 1991	box 071
Meeting planner binder, 1992	box 071
Hotel sales and marketing association, 1990	box 071
German translation, 1992	box 071
Travel agents sales, 1991	box 071
Japanese flier sales, 1993	box 071
MSDS sheets, 1992	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2067.	
Business Displays, Inc, 1988	box 071
Race and sports book, fantasy baseball, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, Belmont Stakes, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, rotation and sports schedule, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, T-shirts, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, Glenn Alsdorf bus program, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, football contests, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, advertising, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, Belmont Stakes, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, comment cards, undated	box 072
Race and sports book, handicapping contest, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, photography, undated	box 072
Race and sports book, Preakness, 1994	box 072
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1994	box 072
 Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1995	box 072

Race and sports book, Preakness Stakes, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, Super Bowl promotion, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, Super Bowl T-shirt, 1996	box 072
Race and sports book, radio scripts, 1996	box 072
Race and sports book, Thoroughbred Ratings Guide, undated	box 072
Race and sports book, Morning Line: Dave Malinsky, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, Preakness Stakes, 1996	box 072
Race and sports book, football T-shirts, 1996	box 072
Race and sports book, football T-shirt promotion, 1995	box 072
Race and sports book, the Stardust Line, 1995-1996	box 072
Race and sports book, Player Appreciation Day, 1994 July	box 073
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, Belmont, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1996	box 073
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Race and sports book, T-shirt promotion, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, souvenir wagering guide, undated	box 073
Race and sports book, telephone accounts, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, Keno Radio, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, sports cap purchase orders, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, advertising, 1994	box 073
Race and sports book, March Madness advertisement, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, Parlay Card Campaign, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, score phone, 1996	box 073
Race and sports book, power ratings, undated	box 073
Buffet, advertising, 1994	box 073
Buffet, napkins, correspondence, pamphlets, newspaper clippings, 1996	box 073
Buffet, advertisement campaign, 1996	box 073
Warehouse buffet logos, undated	box 073
Ralph's Diner, negatives, undated	box 073
Tony Roma's, menu, undated	box 073
Tony Roma's, correspondence, menus,, 1996	box 073

Tony Roma's, advertising, 1994 Toucan Harry's, brochures, magazine clippings, 1994 box 073 Toucan Harry's, advertising, 1994 Casino, baccarat, 1994 Casino, pai gow poker advertisement, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1997 Casino cage, 1994-1996 box 074 Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated box 074 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1994 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075 undated		
Toucan Harry's, advertising, 1994 Casino, baccarat, 1994 Casino, pai gow poker advertisement, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1997 Casino cage, 1994-1996 box 074 Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated box 074 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 Catering direct mail, 1994 March box 074 Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association baskethall, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tony Roma's, advertising, 1994	box 073
Casino, baccarat, 1994 Casino, pai gow poker advertisement, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1997 Casino cage, 1994-1996 box 074 Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated box 074 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March box 074 Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 hot 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 Box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, awagazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, awagazine clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Toucan Harry's, brochures, magazine clippings, 1994	box 073
Casino, pai gow poker advertisement, photographic prints, contact sheets, transparent color positives, 1997 Casino cage, 1994-1996 box 074 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Toucan Harry's, advertising, 1994	box 073
Sheets, transparent color positives, 1997 Casino cage, 1994-1996 Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated box 074 Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 box 074 Catering direct mail, 1994 March Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 hox 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Casino, baccarat, 1994	box 074
Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 Catering direct mail, 1994 March Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, nagazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075		box 074
Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994 Catering direct mail, 1994 March Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Casino cage, 1994-1996	box 074
Catering direct mail, 1994 March Data processing, 1994-1996 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 Box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, majazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Casino credit, credit application information cards, undated	box 074
Data processing, 1994-1996 box 074 Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995 box 074 Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Casino marketing, March Getaway, 1994	box 074
Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, majazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Catering direct mail, 1994 March	box 074
Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, davertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Data processing, 1994-1996	box 074
Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994 box 074 Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Food department Thanksgiving advertisement, 1995	box 074
Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Food department, correspondence, magazines, menus, 1996-1997	box 074
Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996 box 074 Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1994	box 074
Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996 box 074 Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 075 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Room service menu, hotel, 1996 June	box 074
Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995 box 074 Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 basketball, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1996	box 074
Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994 box 074 Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 basketball, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Hotel department correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1993-1996	box 074
Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996 box 075 Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association box 075 basketball, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Hotel department, rooms advertising, 1995	box 074
Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Housekeeping correspondence, door hung signs, 1994	box 074
basketball, 1996 March Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March box 075 Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Toucan Harry's discount coupon, 1996	box 075
Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Race and sports book, National Collegiate Athletic Association basketball, 1996 March	box 075
Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996 box 075 Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 box 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tres Lobos, free drink promotion, 1996 March	box 075
Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995 Dox 075 Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, undated	box 075
Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994 box 075 William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tres Lobos, newspaper clippings, menus, brochures, 1996	box 075
William B's, advertising, 1994 box 075 William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1995	box 075
William B's, mailer, undated box 075 William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	Tres Lobos, advertising, 1991-1994	box 075
William B's, magazine clippings, undated box 075 William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	William B's, advertising, 1994	box 075
William B's, Logo, undated box 075 William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	William B's, mailer, undated	box 075
William B's, logo design sheet, contact sheets, magazine clippings, box 075	William B's, magazine clippings, undated	box 075
	William B's, Logo, undated	box 075
		box 075

William B's, menus, 1995 October	box 075
William B's, coupon count, 1995	box 075
Safety, 1996	box 075
Sales, Aloha Package, 1994	box 075
Sales, photographic prints, correspondence, negatives, 1994-1995	box 075
Sales, meeting and facilities guide, undated	box 075
Sales, travel agents, 1994	box 075
Sales, travel agent mailing, 1994-1995	box 075
 Physical Description: 3 Files	
Security, newspaper clippings, reports, 1994	box 382
 Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2069.	
Short Stop Snack Bar, design sheets, menus, 1994	box 075
Carousel One logos, undated	box 075
Cool Millions, 1995	box 075
Slot department, 1994-1996	box 075
Human resources, correspondence, 1994	box 076
Human resources, coaching and counseling, undated	box 076
Human resources, customer service, 1994	box 076
Human resources, Difficult People Seminar, undated	box 076
Human resources, Employee of the Month and Year, 1993	box 076
Human resources, job network, 1993	box 076
Human resources, motivation seminar, undated	box 076
Human resources, safety committee, 1994-1995	box 076
Human resources, sexual harassment, 1995	box 076
Human resources, Americans with Disabilities Act, undated	box 076
Human resources, counseling forms, 1995	box 076
Human resources, compulsive gambling, 1996 January 22	box 076
Human resources, correspondence, 1996-1997	box 076
Human resources, tuition reimbursement, 1996 January 24	box 076
Human resources, progressive discipline, 1996	box 076
Employee handbook, 1996	box 076

Medical clinic, 1996	box 076
Keno, brochures, newspaper clippings, 1994	box 076
Logo shop, 1993	box 076
Questionnaire, logo shop, 1996 August	box 076
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Mail center, undated	box 076
Maintenance, undated	box 076
Poker newspaper clippings, 1994	box 076
Pool correspondence, signs, 1994	box 076
Memorandum, 1996 February 20	box 076
Race and sports book, rotation booklet, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, handicapping seminar, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, Preakness and Belmont, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, Sportsline, 1996-1998	box 077
Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, score phone, 1997	box 077
Race and sports book, Super Bowl T-shirts, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, HBO boxing, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, March Madness, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, correspondence, advertisement, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, coffee mug purchase order, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, all-star game, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, horse race handicapping Tournament, 1998	box 077
Race and sports book, newspaper clippings, 1997	box 077
Race and sports book, Pro Picks contest, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Arne Lang, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Russ Culver, 1998	box 077

The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, Dave Malinsky, 1998	box 077
The Stardust Line, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 077
Warehouse Buffet, coupons, undated	box 077
Thanksgiving buffet files, 1997	box 078
Food department, Thanksgiving, 1998	box 078
Food department, correspondence, 1998	box 078
Hotel department, correspondence, 1997	box 078
Hotel department, Motor Inn advertising, 1998	box 078
Hotel department, Motor Inn expenses, 1998	box 078
Hotel department, guest room descriptions, undated	box 078
Hotel department, Newspaper advertisement, 1997	box 078
Human Resources, Employee of Month and Year, 1997-1998	box 078
Human Resources, sexual harassment, 1997	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2072.	
Hotel Department, newspaper clippings, outdoor advertisement, 1998	box 078
Human Resources, correspondence, 1996-1997	box 078
Human Resources, workplace violence, 1997	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2072.	
Keno, 1997	box 078
Logo shop, 1998 August 20	box 078
Mail center, 1998	box 078
Maintenance, 1997-1998	box 078
Medical center, guest room flier, 1997 September 11	box 078
Phone banks, 1997	box 078
Poker, 1997	box 078
Swimming pools, 1998	box 078
Race and sports book, horse racing cups, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, super T-shirt, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1997	

Race and sports book, closed circuit boxing, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, simulcast blackout, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, March Madness, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, wagering guides, undated	box 078
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, T-shirts and parlay cards, 1997	box 078
Balmont Stakes, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, Sportaction, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, promotional mugs, 1997	box 078
Race and sports book, the Stardust Line, 1997-1998	box 078
William B's, menu, 1997	box 079
William B's, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 079
Safety, Victim and Witness Program, undated	box 079
Safety, free seminar, 1997 February	box 079
Sales department, conference center brochure, undated	box 079
Sales department, duratrans, 1997	box 079
Travel agent promotion, 1998	box 079
Sales department, maps, 1998 September	box 079
Sales department, marketing retreat, 1998	box 079
Sales department, sales kit, 1997	box 079
Sales totals, 1996 September 10	box 079
Security, 1997 July 01	box 079
Motor Inn drug laboratory, 1998 February	box 079
Meth laboratory incident, 1998 May	box 079
Shopping mall, star mugs, 1998	box 079
Shopping mall, country jewelers, 1998	box 079
Shopping mall, Aloha Specialties, 1998	box 079
Shopping mall, Play Ball, undated	box 079
Shopping mall, Flowers 2 U, 1998 December 08	box 079
Shopping mall, Resort Rent-A-Car, 1998	box 079
Race and sports book, radio scripts, 1998	box 079
Ralph's Diner, menu, 1998	box 080

Ralph's Diner, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 080
Ralph's Diner, coffee promotion, 1998	box 080
Ralph's Diner, guest room flier, 1998 September	box 080
The Stardust Line, scripts, 1998	box 080
Ralph's Diner buttons, 1998	box 080
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 1997	box 080
Tony Roma's, menu, 1997	box 080
Tony Roma's, Enter the Night promotion, 1997	box 080
Tony Roma's, menu, 1998	box 080
Tony Roma's, Enter the Night promotion, 1998	box 080
Tony Roma's, Voucher for Enter the Night promotion, undated	box 080
Toucan Harry's, menu, 1997 February	box 080
Newspaper clippings, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos, room guest promotion, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos, internet website, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos, magazine advertisement, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos, Enter the Night promotion, 1998	box 080
Tres Lobos, magic convention, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos, Las Vegas Tourist Bureau, 1998	box 080
Tres Lobos, brochures for Enter the Night promotion, undated	box 080
Tres Lobos, menu, 1997	box 080
Tres Lobos offers, undated	box 080
William B's, menu, 1998	box 080
William B's, photography, 1997 February	box 080
William B's, dinner and show promotion voucher, 1997	box 080
William B's, Green Valley mailing, 1997 March	box 080
William B's, duratrans, 1997	box 080
William B's, Enter the Night promotion, 1998	box 080
William B's, Enter the Night magazine offer, 1997	box 080
William B's, vouchers for Enter the Night promotion, undated	box 080
Accounting department, correspondence, 1999	box 081
Casino, correspondence, 1999	box 081

Casino cage, correspondence, 1999	box 081
Food department, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 1999	box 081
Food department, Thanksgiving buffet, undated	box 081
Food department, New Year's Eve, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, Motor Inn rooms, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, outdoor advertising, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, radio advertising, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, front desk survey, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, correspondence, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, room directory in braille, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, marquee advertising, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, travel agent bonus, 1999	box 081
Hotel department, newspaper advertising, 1999	box 081
Human Resources correspondence, advertisement, 1999	box 081
Keno, advertisement, work orders, 1999	box 081
Logo shop, 1999	box 081
Mail center, 1999	box 081
Phone banks, 1999	box 081
Poker, 1999	box 081
Swimming pools, 1999	box 081
Central purchasing vender profile, undated	box 081
Race and sports book, RGT Online (Keith Glantz), 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, Super Bowl, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, Mickey Charles proposal, undated	box 081
Race and sports book, Rotation Magazine, undated	box 081
Race and sports book, baseball caps, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, March Madness, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, Preakness Stakes, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, Belmont, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, horse race handicapping tournament, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, power ratings seminar, 1999	box 081
Race and sports book, Buzz Daly, 1999	box 081

Race and sports book, online wagering, 1999	box 082
Race and sports book, newspaper clippings, 1999	box 082
Race and sports book, Breeders' Cup, 1999	box 082
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 1999	box 082
Race and sports book, broadcast booth, 1999	box 082
Race and sports book, Pro Picks contest, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Arne Lang, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Dave Malinsky, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Russ Culver, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, newspaper clippings, contact sheets, 1999	box 082
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 1999	box 082
Warehouse buffet, Logos, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, tent cards, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, menu, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, magazine tear sheets, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, commercial, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, photography, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, signs and displays, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, newspaper tear sheets, 1999	box 082
Coco Palms, advertising, 1999	box 083
Coco Palms, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1999	box 083
Ralph's Diner, logos, 1999	box 083
Restaurants, Sushi King, 1999	box 083
Tony Roma's, menu, 1999	box 084
Toucan Harry's, menu, 1999	box 084
Toucan Harry's, logos, 1999	box 084
Tres Lobos, magazine advertisement, 1999	box 084
Tres Lobos, outdoor advertisement, 1999	box 084

Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, 1999	box 084
Tres Lobos, menu, 1999	box 084
Tres Lobos, Las Vegas Review-Journal dining guide, 1999	box 084
Tres Lobos, logos, 1999	box 084
William B's, magazine clippings, 1999	box 084
William B's, menu, 1999	box 084
Safety, meeting material, 1999	box 084
Sales department, fliers and West Tower rooms, 1999	box 084
Sales department, area maps, 1999	box 084
Sales department, Santo Tours, 1999	box 084
Sales department, MLT Vacations, Inc, 1999	box 084
Sales department, Funjet, 1999	box 084
Sales department, deck of cards promotion, 1999	box 084
Sales department, fliers and west tower suites, 1999	box 084
Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitor Authority meeting guide, 1999	box 084
Sales department, hotel guide, 1999	box 084
Sales department, magazine clippings, 1999	box 084
Sales department, corporate and incentive travel, 1999	box 084
Sales department, light box, 1999	box 084
Sales department, Adams Business Media, 1999	box 084
Sales department, mailing, 1999	box 084
Security department, Canadian Fugitive, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, camera center, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, Flowers 2 U, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, Candy Cable Car Company, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, Resort Rent-A-Car, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, Desert Star, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, magnet design sheets, 1999	box 084
Shopping mall, Play Ball, 1999	box 084
Slot department, 1999	box 084
Tournaments correspondence, 1999	box 084
Accounting 2000	

	box 084
Casino marketing, 2000	box 084
Casino cage, 2000	box 084
Catering, 2000	box 084
Food department, 2000	box 084
Food department, Christmas buffet, undated	box 084
Food department, National Finals Rodeo dinner special, 2000	box 085
Food department, Thanksgiving menu, 2000	box 085
Housekeeping, 2000	box 085
Hotel department, newspaper advertising, 2000	box 085
Hotel department, radio advertising, 2000	box 085
Hotel department, memorandums and reservation walking counts, 2000	box 085
Hotel department, outdoor advertising, 2000	box 085
Human Resources, memorandum and employee award pamphlets, 2000	box 085
Keno, advertisement, 2000	box 085
Logo shop, new manager memorandum, 2000	box 085
Mail center, newspaper article on casino recycling, 2000	box 085
PBX, 2000	box 085
Pools, interoffice correspondence, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, Russ Culver, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, Larry Crossman Show, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, Arne Lang, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, correspondence, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2000	box 085
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, Academy Awards newspaper article, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, signs and displays photograph, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 2000	box 085

Race and sports book, Preakness Stakes, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Belmont Stakes, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Coffee mugs, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Las Vegas Review-Journal Pro Picks contest, 2000 Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, Iogo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 Food department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, box 086 Food department, techual and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002 Hotel department, February newspaper campaign, 2002 Box 086		
Race and sports book, coffee mugs, 2000 Race and sports book, Las Vegas Review-Journal Pro Picks contest, 2000 Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000 Bace and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 Race and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 Bace and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 Bace and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 Bace and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 Box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 Box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and box 085 Accounting, menu and floppy disk, 2000 Busin King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 Business center, 2002 Business center, 2002 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 Box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Catering department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Catering department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, teak and lobster counts, 2002 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, Preakness Stakes, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, Las Vegas Review-Journal Pro Picks contest, 2000 Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000 Race and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 Box 085 Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 Box 085 Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 Box 085 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 Business center, 2002 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 Dox 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 Dox 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 Food department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, steak and lobster counts, 2002 Food department, theliday menus, 2002 Food department, titak and lobster counts, 2002 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, Belmont Stakes, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, iogo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Catering department, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Pood department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086	Race and sports book, coffee mugs, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, baseball caps, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Pood department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Pood department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086	• ,	box 085
Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 box 085 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Food department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, March Madness, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000 Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, baseball caps, 2000	box 085
Race and sports book, pamphlets, correspondence, newspaper and magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, the morandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, Horse Race Seminar, 2000	box 085
magazine articles, and office booklets, 2000 Coco Palms, billboards, 2000 Box 085 Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, vinter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2000	box 085
Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086		box 085
Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086	Coco Palms, billboards, 2000	box 085
Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000 box 085 Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 hox 086	Restaurant department, Coco Palms, 2000	box 085
Island Paradise Café, correspondence, advertisements, and operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 box 085 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Island Paradise Café, menu photocopy, 2000	box 085
operational documents, 2000 Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000 Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 Business center, 2002 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002	Island Paradise Café, logo, 2000	box 085
Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002 box 086 Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002		box 085
Beverage department, memorandum, 2002 box 086 Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Sushi King, menu and floppy disk, 2000	box 085
Business center, 2002 box 086 Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086	Accounting, memorandums and correspondence, 2002	box 086
Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002 box 086 Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Beverage department, memorandum, 2002	box 086
Casino cage, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Business center, 2002	box 086
Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002 box 086 Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Casino, newspaper article, correspondence, and advertisements, 2002	box 086
Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002 box 086 Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Casino cage, correspondence, 2002	box 086
Catering department, menu covers, 2002 box 086 Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Casino marketing, correspondence, 2002	box 086
Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002 box 086 Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Catering department, courtyard advertisement, 2002	box 086
Food department, memorandum, correspondence, menu photocopies, and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Catering department, menu covers, 2002	box 086
and advertisement, 2002 Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002 box 086 Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid photographs, 2002 box 086	Fitness center, memorandum and newspaper article, 2002	box 086
Food department, holiday menus, 2002 box 086 Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002		box 086
Hotel department, winter offer work orders and polaroid box 086 photographs, 2002	Food department, steak and lobster counts, 2002	box 086
photographs, 2002	 Food department, holiday menus, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, February newspaper campaign, 2002 box 086		box 086
	Hotel department, February newspaper campaign, 2002	box 086

Hotel department, March newspaper campaign, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, May newspaper campaign, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, June newspaper campaign, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, January newspaper campaign, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, radio advertising, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, outdoor advertising, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, newspaper advertising, 2002	box 086
Hotel department, operational forms, correspondence, memorandums, and photocopies of traffic signs, 2002	box 086
Human resources, correspondence, memorandums, and event pamphlets, 2002	box 086
Keno, advertisements, table-top pyramids, and memorandums, 2002	box 086
Mail center, correspondence, 2002	box 086
Poker, advertisements, 2002	box 086
Pools, correspondence, 2002	box 086
Purchasing, correspondence, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, billboards, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, advertisements, correspondence, and coupons, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, BBC Filming, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, handicapping seminar, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, Travel Channel filming, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, "Wiseguys", 2002	box 086
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Race and sports book, Video Music Awards, 2002	box 086
Race and sports book, Gary Greene, 2002	box 086
Sushi King, advertisements and correspondence, 2000 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 087
Sushi King, logos, 2000	box 087
Sushi King, photography, 2000	box 087
Tony Roma's, press release and advertisement, 2000	box 087
Tony Roma's, menu photocopies, 2000	box 087

Toucan Harry's, menu photocopy, 2000	box 087
Restaurants department, Toucan Harry's menu transparency, 2000	box 087
Tres Lobos, billboards, 2000	box 087
Tres Lobos, advertising, 2000	box 087
Tres Lobos, menu, 2000	box 087
Restaurants department, Tres Lobos magazine advertisements and press release, 2000	box 087
Tony Roma's, billboards photocopy, 2000	box 087
Restaurants department, William B's correspondence and magazine advertisements, 2000	box 087
Safety, memorandums and committee meeting fliers, agendas, and minutes, 1995-2000	box 087
Safety, memorandums, drawings, and certificate, 2000	box 087
Safety, Allan Eaton, 2000	box 087
Sales, memorandums and correspondence, 2000	box 087
Sales department, "Better than Ever" brochure, 2000	box 087
Sales department, Transglobal brochure, 2000	box 087
Sales department, hotel and travel index, 2000	box 087
Sales department, MLT Vacations, Inc. brochure, 2000	box 087
Sales department, Santo Tours brochure, 2000	box 087
Sales department, Adams Business Media Group, 2000	box 087
Sales department, sales and marketing magazine, 2000	box 087
Sales department, duratrans displays, 2000	box 087
Sales department, Off Prince Specialty Show, 2000	box 087
Sales, conference center brochure, 2000	box 087
Security, shooting in sports books, 2000	box 087
Security, memorandums and incident reports, 2000	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2075.	
Security, poker room robbery incident report, 2000	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2075.	
Shopping mall, Desert Star, 2000	box 087
Shopping mall, Play Ball, 2000	

	box 087
Slot department, memorandums, 2000	box 087
Accounting, memorandums, 2001	box 087
Beverage department, memorandum, 2001	box 087
Casino cage, correspondence, 2001	box 087
Casino, correspondence and advertisements, 2001	box 087
Casino marketing, sales information fax, 2001	box 087
Shopping mall, Ethel M, 2000 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 088
Fitness center, 2001	box 088
Food department, Seferino's Pizza, 2001	box 088
Food department, food in Starlight Lounge, 2001	box 088
Food department, Steak and Lobster and Coco Palms, 2001	box 088
Food department, lemonade promotion, 2001	box 088
Food department, beverage posters, 2001 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 088
Food department, Zagat survey, 2001	box 088
Food department, Snack Bar and Final Score, 2001	box 088
Food department, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2001	box 088
Food department, holiday menus, 2001	box 088
Food department, walk-in survey, 2001	box 088
Food department, room descriptions, 2001	box 088
Food department, winter offer, 2000	box 088
Food department, radio advertising, 2001	box 088
Food department, correspondence, "Oldest Local Businesses" form, 2001	box 088
Food department, newspaper advertising, 2001	box 088
Food department, outdoor advertising, 2001	box 088
Human resources, Las Vegas Review-Journal interviews, undated	box 088
Human resources, correspondence, meeting material, 2001	box 088
Human resources, employee talent show, 2001	box 088
Keno, brochure, 2001	box 088
Mail center, department expenditures, 2001	box 088

Maintenance, correspondence, 2001 Dox 088 Poker, correspondence, magazine clippings, 2001 box 088 Swimming pools, correspondence, 2001 box 088 Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2001 box 088 Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001 box 088 Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001 box 089 The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, usus cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Poker, correspondence, magazine clippings, 2001 Swimming pools, correspondence, 2001	box 088 box 088
Swimming pools, correspondence, 2001 box 088 Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2001 box 088 Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001 box 088 The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, task brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Swimming pools, correspondence, 2001	box 088
Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2001 Box 088 Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001 Box 089 The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 Box 089 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 Box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 Box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 Box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 Box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 Box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 Box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 Box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Box 089		<u> </u>	
Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001 The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 Island Paradise Café, advertisement campaign, 2002 Dox 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 Dox 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 Dox 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 Dox 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089		Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2001	1 000
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002 The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 Dox 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 Dox 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 Dox 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 Dox 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 Dox 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 Dox 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, Official hotel guide, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 Dox 089			880 xod
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089		Race and sports book, Lee Pete Show, 2001	box 088
The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002 The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2002	box 089
The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2002	box 089
The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, fificial hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2002	box 089
The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002 box 089 The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2002	box 089
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2002	box 089
Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, annual expenses, 2002	box 089
Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002 box 089 Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2002	box 089
Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002 box 089 Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Island Paradise Café, advertisement, 2002	box 089
Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002 box 089 Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 box 089 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Island Paradise Café, fall advertisement campaign, 2002	box 089
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Island Paradise Café, advertising, 2002	box 089
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority box 089 meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Sushi King, advertisement, menus, 2002	box 089
William B's, magazines, 2002 box 089 William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089	•	Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2002	box 089
William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002 box 089 Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority box 089 meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089	,	William B's, magazines, 2002	box 089
Safety, meeting minutes, 2002 box 089 Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		William B's, Taste of Vegas, internet website correspondece, 2002	box 089
Sales department, rack brochure, 2002 box 089 Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority box 089 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2002	box 089
Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002 box 089 Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Safety, meeting minutes, 2002	box 089
Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002 box 089 Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Sales department, rack brochure, 2002	box 089
Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002 box 089 Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Sales department, magazine clipping, 2002	box 089
Sales department, Las Vegas Convention and Visitors Authority meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Sales department, official hotel guide, 2002	box 089
meeting planners guide, 2002 Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002 box 089 Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089		Sales department, business cards, brochures, 2002	box 089
Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002 box 089			box 089
		Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2002	box 089
		Sales department, corporate meetings and incentives, 2002	box 089
Sales department, magazine advertisement design, 2002 box 089		Sales department, magazine advertisement design, 2002	box 089
Sales department, DVD purchase order, 2002 box 089		Sales department, DVD purchase order, 2002	box 089
	:	Sales department, magazine advertisement design, 2002	box 089

Sales department, CD-ROM and DVD Project purchase order correspondence, 2002	and box 089
Sales department, CD-ROM purchase order, 2002	box 089
Sales department, photographic prints of staff, 2002	box 090
Sales department, conference center brochure, 2002	box 090
Sales department, forum, 2002	box 090
Sales department, incentive magazine, 2002	box 090
Sales department, corporate and incentive travel, 2002	box 090
Sales department, tradeshow week, 2002	box 090
Sales department, meetings west advertisement, 2002	box 090
Sales department, MLT Vacations, Inc. brochure, 2002	box 090
Sales department, technology meetings, 2002	box 090
Sales department, marketing and advertisement, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Stardust and company advertisement, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, "LV No. 1" sunglasses advertisement, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Ethel M, Swensen's, Bonos, Sushi King marq 2002	uee layout, box 090
Shopping mall, Country Jewelers advertisement, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Stardust gifts and liquor, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, holiday discount coupons, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Playball, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Domino's Pizza, 2002	box 090
Shopping mall, Swensen's, 2002	box 090
Slot department, E-Z Pay Ticket, 2002	box 090
Slot department, slot counts, 2002	box 090
Hotel department, walk-in survey, 2002	box 090
Accounting, forms and correspondence, 2003	box 090
Beverage department, advertisement, 2003	box 090
Business center, correspondence, advertisement, 2003	box 090
Casino, Nevada Royal Poker, 2003	box 090
Casino, 7-for-5 coupons, 2003	box 090
Casino, casino perks, 2003	box 090
Casino marketing, stationary templates, 2003	box 090

Food department, holiday menus, 2003	box 090
Food department, magazine clipping, 2003	box 090
Hotel department, outdoor advertising, 2003	box 090
Hotel department, newspaper clipping, 2003	box 090
Hotel department, radio advertising, 2003	box 091
Hotel department, 45 dollar summer room package, 2003	box 091
Hotel department, newspaper advertising, 2003	box 091
Human resources, 2003	box 091
Human resources, view and diversity, 2003	box 091
Human resources, progressive discipline, 2003	box 091
Human resources, fish seminar, 2003	box 091
Coco Palms, magazine clippings, coupons, 2003	box 092
Island Paradise Café, menu, advertisement, coupon usage count, 2003	box 092
Sushi King, correspondence, 2003	box 092
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2003	box 092
Tony Roma's, logos, 2003	box 092
William B's, menu, 2003	box 092
William B's, advertisement, 2003	box 092
William B's, mini-menus, 2003	box 092
Safety, accident reports, meeting minutes, 2003	box 092
Safety, meeting minutes, 2003	box 092
Sales department, incentive magazine advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales department, association news advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales department, meetings and conventions advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales department, corporate and incentive travel, 2003	box 092
Sales department, insurance conference planner, 2003	box 092
Skyline display, 2003	box 092
Sales department, meetings west magazine, 2003	box 092
Sales department, tradeshow week advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales, convention space listing form, 2003	box 092
Sales department, New Dimension magazine advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales department, convene advertisement, 2003	box 092

Sales department, magazine advertisement design, 2003	box 092
Sales department, off-price show, 2003	box 092
Sales department, meetings group advertisement, 2003	box 092
Sales department, rack brochure, 2003	box 092
Security, correspondence, 2003	box 092
Shopping mall, Annee of Paris, 2003	box 092
Shopping mall, Play Ball, 2003	box 092
Shopping mall, Stardust gifts and liquor, 2003	box 092
Shopping mall, Normandi Bakery and Bistro, 2003	box 092
Slot department, correspondence, 2003	box 092
Theater department, correspondence, 2003	box 092
Beverage department, advertisement, 2004	box 092
Business center, advertisement, 2004	box 092
Casino, 20 dollar match play certificate, 2004	box 092
Casino, Royal 20s instruction, 2004	box 092
Catering department, 2004	box 093
Food department, room service menu, 2004	box 093
Food department, poolside snack bar menu, 2004	box 093
Food department, 24-hour room service, 2004	box 093
Food department, menus, advertisement, 2004	box 093
Food department, holiday menus, 2004	box 093
Food department, outdoor advertising, 2004	box 093
Food department, radio advertising, 2004	box 093
Food department, forms and correspondence, 2004	box 093
Food department, employee badge, 2004	box 093
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Food department, meeting material, 2004	box 093
Food department, service awards, 2004	box 093
Food department, revised policies, 2004	box 093
Keno, "3rd Place - Favorite casino for Keno" award from the Las Vegas Guide, 2004	box 093
Maintenance department, miscellaneous, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Joe Delamielleure, 2004	box 093

Play Ball, Rocky Bleier, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Paul Hornung, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Feller, Fingers, Evans, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Hournun and McLain, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Leroy Kelly, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, BoSeb Feller, Notre Dame, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Don Larsen, Denny McLain, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Theisman, Kiick, Golic, 2004	box 093
Play Ball, Notre Dame Football Stars, 2004	box 094
Play Ball, Jerry Tarkanian, 2004	box 094
Play Ball, Larsen, Izo, Pottios, 2004	box 094
Poker, sign project, 2004	box 094
Poker, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 2004	box 094
Pools, correspondence, invoices, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, billboards, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Neolink proposal, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Kentucky Derby, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, odds on presidential election, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2004	box 094
The Stardust Line, advertisement, correspondence, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Seat Williams, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Gene Harvey, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Dave Cokin, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, Ron Frazier, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, John Kelly, 2004	box 094
Race and sports book, radio scripts, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, monorail magazine advertisement, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, American casino Guide, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, logos, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, banners, 2004	box 094

Coco Palms, American casino guide, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, signs, 2004	box 094
Coco Palms, advertisement, 2004	box 094
Island Paradise Café, discount advertisement campaign, 2004	box 094
Island Paradise Café, signs, 2004	box 094
Island Paradise Café, menu, 2004	box 094
Sushi King, magazine clippings, 2004	box 094
Sushi King, menu, 2004	box 094
Tony Roma's, menu, 2004	box 094
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2004	box 094
William B's, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2004	box 094
Safety, committee meetings, 2004	box 094
Sales Department, MLT Vacations, Inc, 2004	box 094
Sales Department, magazine advertising, 2004	box 094
Security, sniper arrest, 2004	box 094
Security department, notice installment locations, 2004	box 095
Security department, Carrie Folks theft, 2004	box 095
Security department, backstage theft, 2004	box 095
Shopping mall, Country Jewelers, 2004	box 095
Shopping mall, Swesen's, 2004	box 095
Shopping mall, Normandie, 2004	box 095
Shopping mall, Annee of Paris, 2004	box 095
Shopping mall, Euro Express, 2004	box 095
Silver State Helicopters, 2004	box 095
Slot department, correspondence, advertisement, 2004 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 095
Starlight Wedding Chapel, 2004	box 095
Sunterra, 2004	box 095
Accounting department, correspondence, 2005	box 095
Beverage department, advertisement, 2005	box 095
Casino, signs, 2005	box 095
Casino, Baccarat, 2005	box 095

Casino, casino surrender, 2005	box 095
Casino, table limits signs, 2005	box 095
Casino, Crazy 4 Poker, 2005	box 095
Casino, 10 dollar match play, 2005	box 095
Casino cage, correspondence, 2005	box 095
Catering department, correspondence, 2005	box 095
Food department, Short Stop Snack Bar, 2005	box 095
Food department, room service menu, 2005	box 095
Food department, correspondence, 2005	box 095
Food department, coupon department, 2005	box 095
Food department, coupons, 2005	box 095
Food department, holiday menus, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, laminated health letters, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, 49 dollar buffet package, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, radio advertising, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, winter room food offer, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, summer room food offer, 2005	box 095
Hotel department, convention center and meeting place listing form, 2005	box 095
Human resources, service awards and Employee of the Year, 2005	box 096
Human resources, Stardust talent contest, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Joe Theismann, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Rocky Bleier, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Jerry Tarkanian, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Denny McLain, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Andruw Jones, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Nate Thrumond, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Notre Dame, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Dream Rotation, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Jerry Tarkanian, 2005	box 096
Play Ball, Paul Hornung, 2005	box 096
Poker, correspondence, purchase orders, and signage design sheet, 2005	box 096

Poker, advertising, 2005	box 096
Poker, correspondence, 2005	box 096
Purchasing policy, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Academy Awards, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, logos, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Lee Sterling proposal, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 096
Race and sports book, Joey Gaffney Show, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Las Vegas Marathon, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, house rules signs, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, advertisement, correspondence, 2005	box 096
Match play, ten dollar race and sports, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, 100,000 dollar winner, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 096
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2005	box 096
The Stardust Line, Rone Frazier, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Gene Harvey, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Dave Cokin, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, Seat Williams, 2005	box 096
Race and sports book, John Kelly, 2005	box 096
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2005	box 096
Coco Palms, magazine clippings, 2005	box 096
Coco Palms, signs, 2005	box 096
Island Paradise Café, advertisement, correspondence, 2005	box 096
Island Paradise Café, menu, 2005	box 096
Island Paradise Café, signs, 2005	box 096
Island Paradise Café, food photography, 2005	box 096
Sushi King, correspondence, menu copies, 2005	box 096
Tony Roma's, discount coupon, 2005	box 096
Tony Roma's, magazine advertising, 2000	box 096
Tony Roma's, two dollar discount fliers, 2005	box 096
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2001	box 096
Tony Roma's photography (corporate) 2005	

	box 096
Tony Roma's, menu, 2005	box 096
Tony Roma's, promotional video, 2006	box 096
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
William B's, logos, 2005	box 096
William B's, advertisement, 2005	box 096
William B's, restaurant concierge (kiosk), 2005	box 097
William B's, discount coupon, 2005	box 097
William B's, Taste of Vegas, 2005	box 097
William B's, menu, 2005	box 097
Safety, committee meetings, 2005	box 097
Sales department, marketing report, 2005	box 097
Sales department, MLT Vacations, Inc, 2005	box 097
Sales department, pavilion photographs, 2005	box 097
Sales department, meetings and facilities guide, 2005	box 097
Security, detective name card, 2005	box 097
Shopping mall, Euro Express, 2005	box 097
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Showgirl Kiosk, 2005	box 097
Slot department, winners campaign, 2005	box 097
Slot department, memorandums, 2005	box 097
Slot department, signs, 2005	box 097
Stage Door Lounge, 2004-2005	box 097
Starlight Wedding Chapel, 2005	box 097
Beverage department, menus, 2005	box 097
Casino, magazine clipping, 2005	box 097
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Food department, photography, 2005	box 097
Hotel department, radio advertising, 2006	box 097
Hotel department, correspondence, 2006	box 097
Hotel department, winter room food offer, 2006	box 097
Hotel department, summer room show offer, 2006	box 097
Human resources, service awards, Employee of the Year, 2006	box 097

Keno, brochures, 2006	box 097
Play Ball, Notre Dame players (1950s), 2006	box 097
Play Ball, Green Bay Packers, 2006	box 097
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2006	box 097
Race and sports book, advertisement, 2006	box 097
Race and sports book, house rules, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, Ron Frazier, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, John Kelly, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, KDWN sale, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2006	box 097
The Stardust Line, final shows, 2006	box 097
Coco Palms, coupons, 2006	box 098
Island Paradise Café, signs and displays, 2006	box 098
Sushi King, magazine clippings, 2006	box 098
Tony Roma's, magazine tear sheets, 2006	box 098
Tony Roma's, advertisement, 2006	box 098
William B's, advertisement, 2006	box 098
Safety, committee guidelines, 2006	box 098
Safety, committee meetings minutes, 2006	box 098
Safety, correspondence, 2006	box 098
Security, incident report, 2006	box 098
Security, Ester Lynn car theft, 2006	box 098
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Shopping mall, Euro Express, 2006	box 098
Shopping mall, Leather Shoppe, 2006	box 098
Shopping mall, Annee of Paris, 2006	box 098
Keno, advertisement, correspondence, 2003	box 098
Mail center, work orders, correspondence, 2003	box 098
Play Ball, Legends and Champions, 2003	box 098

Play Ball, Perry and Evans, 2003	box 098
Poker, advertisements, 2003	box 098
Pools, correspondence, 2003	box 098
Purchasing, advertisement, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, advertising proposals, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, the Gold Sheet, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, sports call, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Emmy Awards, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, advertisement, correspondence, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Gary Greene, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Seat Williams, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Dave Cokin, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Ron Frazier, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, John Kelly, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, Gene Harvey, 2003	box 098
Race and sports book, radio scripts, 2003	box 098
Human resources, employee opinion research, 2003	box 099
Human resources, leaves of absence, 2003	box 099
Human resources, paid time off, 2003	box 099
Human resources, talent show, 2003	box 099
Human resources, task force, 2003	box 099
Human resources, service awards, 2003	box 100
Race and sports book, March Madness, 2001	box 100
Race and sports book, rotation magazine, 2001	box 100
Race and sports book, advertisement, work orders, correspondence, 2001	box 100
Race and sports book, baseball contest, 2001	box 100
Race and sports book, MTV video music awards, 2001	box 100
The Stardust Line, invoice, 2001	box 100
The Stardust Line, Gene Harvey, 2001	box 100
The Stardust Line, Seat Williams, 2001	box 100
The Stardust Line, Dave Cokin, 2001	

- Page 59-

	box 100
The Stardust Line, radio scripts, 2001	box 100
Coco Palms, advertisement, 2001	box 100
Coco Palms, menu, 2001	box 100
Island Paradise Café, magazine clippings, 2001	box 100
Island Paradise Café, menu, 2001	box 100
Sushi King, menu, 2001	box 100
Sushi King, invoices, correspondence, 2001	box 100
Tony Roma's, logos, 2001	box 100
Tony Roma's, menu, 2001	box 100
Island Paradise Café, tear sheets, 2001	box 100
Tres Lobos, magazine clippings, 2001	box 100
Tres Lobos, menu, 2001	box 100
William B's, magazine clippings and menu, 2001	box 100
William B's, menu, 2001	box 100
Safety, meeting minutes, 2001	box 100
Safety, meeting material, 2001	box 100
Safety, corporate and Alan Eaton, 2001	box 100
Sales, correspondence, 2001	box 100
Sales department, brochure, 2001	box 100
Sales department, Bob Macy magazine, 2001	box 100
Sales department, Waver Publications, 2001	box 100
Sales department, lighters purchase orders, 2001	box 100
Sales department, Adams Business Media, 2001	box 100
Sales department, incentive magazine, 2001	box 100
Sales department, magazine tear sheets, 2001	box 100
Sales department, sales kit (revised), 2001	box 101
Sales department, corporate and incentive travel, 2001	box 101
Sales department, the meeting group, 2001	box 101
Sales department, magazine advertisement (David Prescott), 2001	box 101
Sales department, rack brochure, 2001	box 101
Sales department, MLT Vacations, Inc. brochure, 2001	box 101

Sales department, pavilion, 2001	box 101
Security, correspondence, 2001	box 101
Security department, Garry Greene, 1999	box 101
Shopping mall, Brooks Robinson, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Resort Rent-A-Car, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Ethel M, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, business card copy, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Candy Cable Car Company, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, gift shop (Marshall Rousso), 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, "LV No.1" sunglasses, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Enterprise Rent-A-Car, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Domino's Pizza, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Cicero's Men's Wear, 2001	box 101
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Shopping mall, play ball, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Stardust and company, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Swensen's, 2001	box 101
Shopping mall, Bono's, 2001	box 101
Slot Department, memo, 2001	box 101
Tournament Department, magazine clippings, 2001	box 101
Investment Group presentation, 1987-1988	box 102
December guest room invite, 1987-1988	box 102
Legal department, 1987-1988	box 102
Lido show count, 1987-1988	box 102
Outdoor Billboards (special), undated	box 102
Passport to Las Vegas contract, 1987-1988	box 102
Stardust postcards, 1988	box 102
Promotion trailer, 1987-1988	box 102
Room maps, 1988	box 102
Dealers rules and regulations, 1987-1988	box 102
Security personnel rules and regulations, 1987-1988	box 102
Keno runners and writers rules and regulations, 1987-1988	box 102

Poker dealer rules and regulations, 1987-1988	box 102
Dice table rules and regulations, 1987-1988	box 102
General sales information, 1987-1988	box 102
Sales correspondence, 1987-1988	box 102
Christmas press party, 1987-1988	box 102
Super star package, 1987	box 102
Budget reports, 1988	box 102
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Sharon-Bills-Requisitions correspondence (instructions for a bomb threat), 1988	box 103
Business cards, 1988	box 103
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Business cards photographic prints, 1988	box 103
Business reply card, 1988	box 103
Coupon tracking, 1988	box 103
Coupons, Mile High gambler souvenir booth, 1988	box 103
Coupons, two dollars off, 1988	box 103
Cosmic Cash, terminations, 1988	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2063.	
Cosmic Cash, personnel, 1988	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2063.	
Cosmic Cash, security reports, 1988	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2063.	
Cosmic Cash, 1988	box 382
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2063.	
Ed Rick, 1988	box 103
Employee orientation program, 1988	box 103
Emergency procedures, 1988	box 103
Bingo counts, 1988-1990	box 103

En Route Cable TV, 1988 December	box 103
On hold communications, 1988-1990	box 103
Employee construction orientation, 1988-1990	box 103
Silver Star Program, 1988-1990	box 103
UNLV advisory board, 1988-1990	box 103
Casino host letters, 1988	box 103
Consolidated tour manual, 1990	box 103
Courtesy training correspondence, interviews, evaluations, 1991	box 103
Courtesy training correspondence, forms, 1992	box 103
Correspondence, 1988-1993	box 103
Las Vegas News Bureau correspondence, slide presentation, tracking reports, 1988-1993	box 104
Physical Description: 7 Files	
Organizational chart, 1993	box 104
Holograms, 1988-1994	box 104
KLAC and KZLA promotion, 1988 November	box 104
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Marketing, casino room rate, Cathy Bonnell, 1990 December	box 104
Marketing, free show, Local Slot Club, 1990 December	box 104
Marketing research, 1990	box 104
Marketing, repeat customers, Mary Ann B, 1990 December	box 104
Marketing, Super Saturn, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Cars Galore, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Local Slot Club, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Best Guest Vacation, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Great Escape, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Winter Getaway, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, High Rise Holiday, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, Motor Inn Special, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Marketing, preferred customer letter, 1991 December-1992 January	box 104
Correspondence, 1991 October 28	box 104
Las Vegas Advisor offer, 1992	box 105
Las Vegas Advisor room offer, 1991	box 105

Marketing casino, 75 dollar average bet, 1993	box 105
Marketing casino, 50-74 dollar average bet, 1993-1994	box 105
Marketing casino, 25-49 dollar average bet, 1993-1994	box 105
Marketing casino, 10-24 dollar average bet, 1993-1994	box 105
Marketing Stardust Slot Club, 40-499 bonus points, 1993 November 10	box 105
Marketing Stardust Slot Club, 500-1499 bonus points, undated	box 105
Marketing Stardust Slot Club, 1500 bonus points, 1993	box 105
Marketing consumer offer, 1993 November 16	box 105
Marketing Las Vegas Advisor, 1993	box 105
Marketing repeat customer, 1993	box 105
Marketing race and sports, 1993	box 105
Las Vegas Advisor offer, 1993 December	box 105
Direct mail report, 1989-1990	box 105
Ed-Rick, 1989-1993	box 105
Employee picnic, 1992 April	box 105
Wholesale business, 1988	box 105
Trader shows, 1988	box 105
Labor issues newspaper clippings, 1989-1990	box 105
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Management retreat, 1991 September	box 105
Memphis, 1993	box 105
Milk caps, 1989-1993	box 105
Minors in the casino, 1989-1993	box 105
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Travel agent mailing, 1989-1993	box 105
Gift, 1989-1993	box 105
Toucan bird, 1988	box 105
Bob Bline, 1989-1993	box 105
Retreat: Mesquite, Nevada, 1993	box 106
Retreat teambuilding guidelines, 1992	box 106
Robbery at the Stardust, newspaper clippings, 1992 April	box 106
Robbery at the Stardust, 1991 December	box 382

Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2066.

january 1, 2000.	
Robbery at the Stardust newspaper clippings, reports, 1991 September	box 106
Safety committee correspondence, meeting minutes, 1992-1993	box 106
Showgirl trading cards, 1991-1992	box 106
Showroom survey, 1991 November	box 106
Passkey systems, 1991-1993	box 106
 Physical Description: 2 Files	
Players Express reports, correspondence, 1991-1993	box 107
Physical Description: 3 Files	
 Political awareness fliers, 1991-1993	box 107
Public Relations Association of Las Vegas (PRALV), 1993	box 107
Rainbow holiday, 1993	box 107
Spectradyne, 1992	box 107
Sporting house, 1992	box 107
Sports Club of Las Vegas, 1992	box 107
Spree Program, Players Express, 1992	box 107
Spree Program, 1992	box 107
Match Play coupon, 1992	box 107
St. Patrick's Day, 1992	box 107
St. Patrick's Day, other resorts, 1992	box 107
The Blair House, 1996-1997	box 107
 Physical Description: 2 Files	
Certified Airlines Passenger Services (CAPS), 1996-1999	box 108
Customer Information Service (CIS), 1996-1999	box 108
Deaf bowlers, 1996 April	box 108
Desert Paradise chip and token certificate, 1996-1999	box 108
Desert Paradise, correspondence, advertisement, 1996-1999	box 108
Travel policy, 1992-1993	box 108
Sales video departures, 1992-1993	box 108
Voter registration, 1992	box 108
Weather camera KLAS-TV, 1992-1993	box 108
"We Care" program, 1992-1993	box 108

Gaming instructional videos correspondence, 1994-2002	box 108
Gaming instructional film correspondence, 1994-2002	box 108
Gaming instructional film edit correspondence, 1997 November	box 108
Jade letter, Bonnell winter marketing, 1993	box 108
Horse players' holiday winter marketing, 1993	box 108
Real estate letter winter marketing, 1993	box 108
Repeat customer, Mary Ann Burns winter marketing, 1993	box 108
Royal purple letter, Bonnell winter marketing, 1993	box 108
Corporate marketing conference, 2000 October	box 108
Goodcall and Telesport, 1994-2002	box 109
Tom Guth, 1994-2002	box 109
Kansas City trip, 1996 January	box 109
Las Vegas Convention and Visitor Authority high roller promotion, 1994-2002	box 109
Magnet store, 1994-2002	box 109
Responsible gaming week, 2000 August	box 109
Retreat, 1994 March	box 109
Showgirl photograph concession, 2004	box 109
Kiosks signs, 1993	box 109
Keno signs, 1993	box 109
Signs, 1992-2006	box 109
Signs, Stardust road pylon, 1993	box 109
Signs, new logo letters, 1993	box 109
Signs, ovals, 1993	box 109
Podiums (conference center), 1992-2006	box 109
Signs decals for entrance doors, 1992-2006	box 109
Airport embellishment signs, 1993	box 109
West Tower plaques, 1992-2006	box 109
Larsen, 1992-2006	box 109
Parking lot signs, 1997	box 109
Tres Lobos signs, 1997	box 109
William B's signs, 1997	box 109
Hetal divestawa na diuma signa 1007	

	box 109
Mikohn maintenance contract signs, 1997	box 109
Employee pick-up and drop off signs, 1997	box 109
Showroom entrance signs, 1997	box 109
Star mugs signs, 1998	box 109
Pylon relocation, Mikohn signs, 1998	box 109
Casino cashier's cage signs, 1998	box 109
Shopping mall directional signs, 1998	box 109
Toucan Harry's duratrans signs, 1998	box 109
Swimming pool, vision signs, 1999	box 109
Valet parking signs, 1999	box 109
The Stardust Line signs, 1999	box 109
Pylon project signs, 1999	box 109
Wayne Newton theater signs, 1999	box 109
Stardust and company signs, 2001	box 109
Wayne Newton pylon signs, 1999	box 109
Race and sports pylon signs, 2000	box 110
Speed limit signs, 2000	box 110
Fitness center signs, 2000	box 110
Shopping mall directory signs, 2000	box 110
Conference center signs, 2000	box 110
South pylon column signs, 2000	box 110
Ovals signs, 2000	box 110
Shopping mall directory signs, 2001	box 110
Lobby duratrans, signs relocation, 2001	box 110
Mikohn proposal, roof signs, 2001	box 110
Players' Club booth signs, 2001	box 110
Pool menu signs, 2001	box 110
Hospitality suites and fitness center signs, 2001	box 110
Casino guest services signs, 2001	box 110
Pavilion signs, 2001-2002 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 110
Standard gifts and Liguer signs 2002	

	box 110
Espresso Bar signs, 2002	box 110
Monuments signs, 2002	box 110
Shopping mall pylons signs, 2002	box 110
Pavilion Marquee signs, 2002	box 110
Hospitality suites signs, 2002	box 110
Logo shop in lobby signs, 2002	box 110
Leather shoppe signs, 2002	box 110
ATM center signs, 2003	box 110
Ovals signs, 2004	box 110
Valet parking signs, 2004	box 110
Desert landscaping signs, 2004	box 110
Salon doors signs, 2004	box 110
Virgen Advertising, race and sports players club, 1992-2006	box 110
Virgen Advertising, slot plate artwork, 1992-2006	box 110
Virgen Advertising, Slot Club relaunch, 1992-2006	box 110
Virgen Advertising, 1992-2006	box 110
Sunterra contract, 1992-2006	box 110
Capital and theater department, 2005	box 110
Capital and theater department, star dressing room, 2005	box 110
Capital and theater department, Rick Thomas dressing room, 2005	box 110
Capital and theater department, showroom lighting system, 2005	box 110
Capital and theater department, showroom audio system, 2005	box 110
Capital and theater department, Starlight sound console, 2005	box 110
Theater department dressing rooms, 2005	box 110
Theater department house rules, 1996-2006	box 110
Theater department entertainment tax, 1996-2006	box 110
Theater department 2005 International Alliance of Theatrical Stage Employees (IATSE) contract, 1996-2006	box 110
Fire department certificate, 2005	box 110
Theater department Starlight projector, 2005	box 110
Theater department Starlight lounge sound console, 2005	box 110
Theater department live entertainment tax, 2005	box 110

Theater department hearing conservation program, 2005	box 110
Theater department usher procedures, 2006	box 110
Karaoke, 2006	box 110
Key cards for guest rooms Stardust History theme, 1997-2006	box 110
Ellis Landau banquet, 2006 May 21	box 110
Las Vegas Advisor, 1997-2006	box 110
LED messages, 1997-2006	box 110
Las Vegas Convention and Visitor Authority gaming chip agreement, 2005	box 111
Mahalo invitations, 2006	box 111
Mahalo gift, painting by Mike Miller, 2006	box 111
Marketplace free pull machine, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace entertainment, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace stage expansion, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs billboard (Jones Media), 1997-2006	box 111
Market coupons, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs monuments, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs glass doors, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs building signs, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace marketing plan, 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs east face tri-sign (vision), 1997-2006	box 111
Marketplace signs advertisement, purchase orders, design sheets, 1997-2006	box 111
Marquee layouts, 1997-2006	box 111
Monument signs front of hotel, 1997-2006	box 111
Monument signs rear parking lot, 1997-2006	box 111
Signs, general, 2005	box 111
Signs, no smoking, countertop, 2005	box 111
Signs, "Welcome to the Stardust", 2005	box 111
Signs, pylon repair, 2005	box 111
Signs, pylon repaint, 2005	box 111
Signs, villa rooms, 2005	box 111
Signs, Newton Letter Removal, 2005	box 111

Signs, Island Paradise Café, 2005	box 111
Signs, porte-cochère, 2005	box 111
Signs, podiums, 2005	box 111
Signs, chairman's club Stanchion, 2005	box 111
Signs, restrooms, 2005	box 111
Signs, hotel check-in, 2005	box 111
Signs, pylon repair project, 2006	box 111
Signs, ATM center, 2006	box 111
Signs, limousine driver cards, 2006	box 111
Signs, podiums, 2006	box 111
Signs, Stardust theater, 2006	box 111
Signs, high-limit slot salon, 2006	box 111
Signs, check-in ceiling sign, 2006	box 111
Logo with tower, 1994-2005	box 111
Magicians, 2004	box 111
McCarran Airport advertisement, 1999	box 111
Millennium chips, 1994-2005	box 111
Millioniser promotion, 2004 August	box 111
National Airlines playing cards, 1994-2005	box 111
National Airlines baggage tags, 1994-2005	box 111
New Media Marketing correspondence, 2000	box 112
New Media Marketing original proposal, 200	00 box 112
New Media Marketing payment, 2000	box 112
On hold correspondence, 2000-2001	box 112
Physical Description: 2 Files	
On site television, 1999	box 112
Desert Inn Road signage advertisement, 199	5-1999 box 112
Ad America, 1993-2006	box 112
Ovals (front fascia), 1993-2006	box 112
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Party pit 1960s Hippie Theme, 2004	box 112
PBS auctions, 2003	box 112

Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs

Penny Slots, outdoor posters, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, advertising schedules, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, signs and displays, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, outdoor bulletins, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, signs and displays, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, advertisement, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, newspaper advertising, 1993-2006	box 112
Penny Slots, magazine advertising, 1993-2006	box 112
Hard Rock shuttle bus, 1994-2004	box 112
Host letters, 1994-2004	box 113
Image domain, 1994-2004	box 113
Karaoke, 2004	box 113
Industrial road billboard, 1994-2004	box 113
Advertising of gambling, 1994-2004	box 113
American Gaming Association, advertising guidelines, 1994-2004	box 113
All State Tours, 1994-2004	box 113
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
"American At Night" radio show, 1994-2004	box 113
Americab, 1994-2004	box 113
Baker's Drive Thru promotion, 1994-2004	box 113
British Radio Broadcasting, 1994-2004	box 113
Intellectual property, 2005-2006	box 113
Correspondence, Barrett Associates, 2005-2006	box 113
Bus stop shelter contract, 1991	box 113
Funway Holidays, 1990-1993	box 113
Group bookings form, 1990-1993	box 113
Business reply envelope, 1990-1993	box 113
"Big Beautiful Women", 2004-2006	box 113
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Casino lighting and sign contract, 2004-2006	box 113
Security report, 1991	box 382

Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2066.

january 1, 2000.	
Security correspondence, 1990	box 113
Films "Desert Breeze", 1996 March	box 114
Films "Mars Attack", 1996 February	box 114
Films "Ringer", 1996 February	box 114
Films Gabrielle TV Show, 1995 November	box 114
Films "Swingers", 1995 September	box 114
Films "Feeling Minnesota", 1995 June	box 114
Films "Sergeant Bilko", 1995 June	box 114
Films "Saved by the Bell", 1994 June	box 114
Films "Showgirls", 1994 November	box 114
Films "Inside Edition", 1995 December	box 114
Films "Austin Powers", 1996 October	box 114
Films" Something to Believe In", 1994-2004	box 114
Films "Las Vegas on Ice", 1994-2004	box 114
Filming at Stardust Playboy Television, 2000	box 114
Filming at Stardust Australian Broadcasting, 2000	box 114
Filming at Stardust Dallas Community College, 2000	box 114
Filming at Stardust correspondence, 2000	box 114
Filming at Stardust Vacations Hawaii, 2000	box 114
Filming at Stardust Resort and Casino Tyron Automotive, 1994-2004	box 114
Filming at the Stardust Leukemia Society, 2001	box 114
Filming at the Stardust correspondence, 1994-2004	box 114
E! Channel, the Rat Pack, 1994-2004	box 114
Filming at the Stardust Resort and Casino BBC, West Tower Roof, 1994-2004	box 114
Filming at the Stardust Geneva Films, Mack 10, 2001	box 114
Employment practices manual, 2005-2006	box 114
Filming at the Stardust, Ron White TV Special, 2005	box 114
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Filming at the Stardust, Penn and Teller, Learly Productions, 2005	box 114
Filming at the Stardust, Hawaiian TV, Wedding, 2005	box 114

F	ilming at the Stardust, "America's Most Wanted", 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Terra Form and Tracey Gudwin, 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Jack Daniels, 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, 4th Floor Production (Lifestyles), 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, casino surrender, 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Patrick Wilen, 2005-2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, i4Vegas, 2005-2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Tom Joiner Show, 2005	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Fox Television Studios, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Fredflair, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Vegas Magazine, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, True Vegas, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, FHM Magazine, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Two Cities, Rick Thomas, 2006	box 114
F	ilming at the Stardust, Wheel of Fortune, 2005	box 114
S	howroom, 1990-1993	box 115
A	ıllstate car rental, 1990-1993	box 115
S	lot Department, 1990-1993	box 115
	1992-93 Business Plan for Advertising Department," Jim Seagrave, 992 July 01-1993 June 30	box 115
S	tardust Resort and Casino, Emergency Manual, 1996 October 10	box 115
S	tar Odyssey tallies, undated	box 115
S	tardust Resort and Casino, general information, undated	box 115

Food and restaurant publications, 1988-2003

Physical Description: 2.43 Cubic Feet (4 boxes)

Physical Description: 3.92 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The food and restaurant publications subseries include menus, advertisement campaign material, and correspondence for restaurants located in the Stardust Resorts and Casino between 1988 and 2003.

Arrangement: Material remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers
Tony Roma's campaign, coupons, 1990	box 116
Tony Roma's campaign, co-op advertising, 1990	box 116
Tres Lobos lunch, 1993	box 116

Guest room menus, William B's, 1990-1991	box 116
William B's, menu, 1990-1991	box 116
Wine lists (William B's and Dios), 1990-1991	box 116
Tony Roma's, 1990-1991	box 116
William B's, 1990-1991	box 116
William B's, 1988	box 116
Tony Roma's, menu, 1990-1991	box 116
Tony Roma's, newspaper clippings, 1990-1991	box 116
Tony Roma's campaign, newspaper clippings and correspondence, 1990	box 116
Tony Roma's, co-op advertising, 1991	box 116
Toucan Harry's, Chinese lunch campaign, 1990-1991	box 116
Toucan Harry's, 1990-1991	box 116
Warehouse Buffet, newspaper clippings and radio script, 1990-1991	box 116
Warehouse Buffet, advertising, 1991	box 116
Dio's Bar, 1990-1991	box 116
C.A.T.S, 1990-1991	box 116
Buffet campaign, 1990-1991	box 116
Buffet advertising costs, 1990-1991	box 116
Buffet campaign, 1990 December	box 116
Warehouse Buffet, correspondence, menus, newspaper clippings, advertisement, napkins, 1990-1991	box 116
Ralph's Diner, logos, 1990-1991	box 117
Ralph's Diner, menu, 1990-1991	box 117
Toucan Harry's, newspaper clippings, 1990-1991	box 117
Guest room fliers, 1990-1991	box 117
Toucan Harry's, advertising, 1990-1991	box 117
Toucan Harry's, late night specials, 1990-1991	box 117
Toucan Harry's, steak and lobster campaign, 1990	box 117
William B's, 1990-1993	box 117
William B's magazine clippings, 1990-2003	box 117
Tony Roma's advertisement campaign, 1990	box 117
Tony Roma's advertisement campaign, 2001 May	box 117

Tony Roma's campaign, Tear Sheets, 1990	box 117
Toucan Harry's menus, undated	box 118
Physical Description: 7 Items	
Tony Roma's menu, undated	box 118
Tres Lobos Mexican Restaurant and Cantina menu, undated	box 118
Island Paradise Café menus, undated	box 118
Physical Description: 2 Items	
William B's, undated	box 119
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
William B's menus, English and French, undated	box 119
Physical Description: 5 Items	
Ralph's Diner menus, undated	box 119
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Lido de Paris menus, undated	box 119
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Palm Room menu, undated	box 119
Moby Dick menu, undated	box 119
Aku Aku menu, undated	box 119
Physical Description: 2 Items	

^ Return to Table of Contents

Events and promotional material, 1987-2006

Physical Description: 89.31 Cubic Feet (84 boxes)

Physical Description: 78.59 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The events and promotional material series contains advertisement material, contest and drawing submission forms and results, photographs, and newspaper clippings from the Stardust Resort and Casino property in Las Vegas, Nevada between 1987 and 2006.

Arrangement: The materials are arranged into three subseries:

Subseries II.A. Gambling tournaments, 1988-2004;

Subseries II.B. Special events, 1987-2006; Subseries II.C. Sporting events, 1989-2006.

Gambling tournaments, 1988-2006

Physical Description: 38.03 Cubic Feet (37 boxes)

Physical Description: 34.05 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The gambling tournaments subseries includes advertisement and results of video poker, table games, sports, and slot tournaments between 1988 and 2006. Within this subseries, lottery contests and drawings includes promotional material, entry information, and results of lottery contests and drawings held by the Stardust Resort and Casino between 1989 and 2006.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.	
Title/Description	Containers
Slot tournament results, correspondence, advertisements, 1988 August 14-2003 September 21	box 136
Physical Description: 71 Files	box 137
	box 138
	box 139
	box 140
	box 141
Slot tournament list of promotions, 2003 October 10-12	box 141
VIP II slot tournament promotional mailings, undated	box 141
Video poker, direct mail, 1988	box 142
Video poker tournament brochures and invitations, 1988-1989	box 142
Video poker tournament advertising, 1988-1989	box 142
Keno tournament newspaper clippings, 1988-1989	box 142
Keno tournament, 1988 July	box 142
Horserace tournament newspaper clippings, 1988-1989	box 142
Horserace handicapping contest, 1988 August	box 142
Football tournament newspaper clippings, 1988-1989	box 142
Football contest, 1988	box 142
Keno tournament, 1998 December	box 142
Direct mail, 1989 January	box 142
Video poker tournament newspaper clippings, purchase orders, 1988-1989	box 142
World Football Championship, 1989	box 142
Horse race handicapping contest, 1989 February-March	box 142
Craps tournament photography, 1988-1989	box 143
Craps tournament purchase orders, 1989-1991	box 143
Craps tournament clippings, 1989-1991	box 143
Craps tournament releases, 1989-1991	box 143
Craps tournament advertising, 1989-1991	box 143
Craps tournament brochures and invitations, 1989-1991	box 143
Free roll video poker, 1989-1991	box 143
F-2 tournament list mailing, 1990 September	box 143

Football handicapping contest, 1990 August-December Pai gow poker tournament, 1990 November Gin Rummy tournament, 1991 June 16-1992 January Physical Description: 2 Files Keno tournament advertisement, results, correspondence, photographic prints, 1989-1994 Physical Description: 4 Files Sam Boyd Poker Classic, tournament results, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August Craps tournament, 1996 September 02-05	box 143 box 143 box 143 box 143 box 144 box 144 box 144 box 144 box 144
Gin Rummy tournament, 1991 June 16-1992 January Physical Description: 2 Files Keno tournament advertisement, results, correspondence, photographic prints, 1989-1994 Physical Description: 4 Files Sam Boyd Poker Classic, tournament results, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 143 box 144 box 144 box 144 box 144
Physical Description: 2 Files Keno tournament advertisement, results, correspondence, photographic prints, 1989-1994 Physical Description: 4 Files Sam Boyd Poker Classic, tournament results, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 143 box 144 box 144 box 144 box 144
Physical Description: 4 Files Sam Boyd Poker Classic, tournament results, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144 box 144 box 144 box 144
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, tournament results, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144 box 144 box 144
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, correspondence, purchase orders, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144 box 144 box 144
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, photography, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144 box 144
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, master schedule, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, advertising, 1995 Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	
Sam Boyd Poker Classic, publicity, 1995 Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	hov 144
Keno tournament, brochures, undated Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144
Stardust Derby, 1996 April-August	box 144
, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	box 144
Craps tournament, 1996 September 02-05	box 144
	box 144
Keno tournament brochures, photographic prints, 1995 November 28-1996 November 23	box 144
Physical Description: 4 Files	
Keno tournament brochures, invoices, mailings, 1997 February 18-2001 February 23	box 145
Physical Description: 9 Files	
Dice tournament, 1997 June 02-04	box 145
Dice tournament, brochures, 1997 June 02-04	box 145
Floating craps dice tournament, 1998 March 26-29	box 145
Keno tournament, Fantasy Island, 1998 June 23-26	box 145
Billiards tournament, 1998 August	box 145
Turkey Shoot keno tournament, 1998 November 17-19	box 145
Skins golf tournament, 1998 September	box 145
"We've Got A Secret", 1999 February 02-04	box 145
The Stardust Cup, 1999 May 20-23	
Jewel of the Nile Keno Tournament, 1999 June 22-25	box 145
Blackjack tournament, 1988 October 16-2003 August 20 Physical Description: 69 Files	box 145 box 145

	DOX 14/
	box 148
	box 149
	box 150
Handicapping tournament, Peter Brown, 1998	box 151
Handicapping tournament, advertising, undated	box 151
Invitational handicapping contest, 1998	box 151
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, photography, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, John Kelly expenses, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, advertisement, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, cash drawings, undated	box 151
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Handicapping tournament, results, undated	box 151
Handicapping tournament, results, 2000	box 151
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1999	box 151
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 1999	box 151
Handicapping tournament, results, 1999	box 151
Handicapping tournament, photography, 1999	box 152
Handicapping tournament, John Kelly expenses, 1999	box 152
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 1999	box 152
Handicapping tournament, Papa Joe Chevalier, 1999-2002	box 152
Handicapping tournament, advertisement, results, 1999	box 152
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, photography, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, checks, results, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, John Kelly expenses, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, results, 2001	box 152
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 2002	box 152
Handicapping tournament, photography, 2002	box 152

Handicapping tournament, advertising, 2002	box 152
	1 450
Handicapping tournament, John Kelly expenses, 2002	box 152
Handicapping tournament, correspondence, advertisement, results, 2002	box 152
Handicapping tournament, results, 2002	box 152
Handicapping tournament, photography, 2003	box 153
Handicapping tournament, correspondence, advertisement, 2003	box 153
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 2003	box 153
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 2003	box 153
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1995	box 154
Handicapping tournament, purchase requisitions, 1995	box 154
Handicapping tournament, advertisement, photographic prints, slide contact sheets, 1995	es, box 154
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 1995	box 154
Handicapping tournament, cash drawings, 1995	box 154
Handicapping tournament, results, 1995	box 154
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1996	box 154
Handicapping tournament, requisitions, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, cash drawings, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, photographic prints, advertisement, correspondence, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, photography, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, cash drawings, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, Papa Joe Chevalier, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, correspondence, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, results, 1996	box 155
Handicapping tournament, advertising, 1997	box 155
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1997	box 155
Handicapping tournament, cash drawings, 1997	box 155
Handicapping tournament, photography, 1997	box 155

Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 1997	box 155
Handicapping tournament, advertisement, correspondence, 1997	box 156
Handicapping tournament, results, 1997	box 156
Handicapping tournament, printed matter, 1997	box 156
Handicapping tournament, requisitions and work orders, 1997	box 156
John Kelly, 1997	box 156
Handicapping tournament, advertisement, results, 1997	box 156
Handicapping tournament, photography, 1997	box 156
Neon Nights slot tournament, 2004 November	box 156
Daily Slot tournaments, 1994-2004	box 156
Poker, 2005-2006	box 156
Slot tournament results, correspondence, advertisement, 1990 March	box 382
18-1996 September 26 Physical Description: 35 Files	box 383
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally	box 384
identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2065.	box 385
Pai gow poker tournament, 1990 June-1995 February 23	box 385
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2065.	
Keno tournament brochures, results, 1991 January 06-1995 February 23	box 386
Physical Description: 7 Files	
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2065.	
Blackjack tournament advertisement, brochures, correspondence, results, 1990 August 20-1995 October 19	box 386
Physical Description: 17 Files	
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2065.	
Lottery contests and drawings, 1986-2006	
Cadillac drawing, 1993 December 22	box 157
Red Mercury letter, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Green Mercury letter, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Blue Mercury letter, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
· -	

Local invitation, car drawing, 1993 August	box 157
Tickets, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Forms, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Winners, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Printed material, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Photography, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Advertisement, correspondence, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Requisitions, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Analysis, car promotion, 1993 August	box 157
Orange letter, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Pink letter, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Blue letter, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Brown letter, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Red letter, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Hot 100, winter car promotion, undated	box 157
Tickets, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Photography, winter car promotion, 1993	box 157
Printed material, winter car promotion, undated	box 157
Requisitions, winter car promotion, 1993	box 158
Winners, winter car promotion, 1993	box 158
Winter car promotion, 1993	box 158
Analysis, winter car promotion, 1993	box 158
Motormania (40-499 bonus points), car drawing, 1994 January	box 159
Local letter (Slot Club), car drawing, 1994 January	box 159
Correspondence, advertisement, raffle design sheet, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Royal purple letter (75 dollar), car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Gold letter (25-49 dollar), car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Orange letter (10-24 dollar), car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Photography, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Tickets, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Printed material, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Winners, car promotion, 1994 January	

	box 159
Requisitions, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Analysis, car promotion, 1994 January	box 159
Cars Galore (1500 and above bonus points), car drawing, 1994 January	box 159
Winter Wheels, (500-1499 bonus points), car drawing, 1994 January	box 159
Analysis, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Hot 100, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Winner, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Requisitions, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Red letter (400 and above rating), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Blue letter (300-399 rating), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Green letter (150-299 rating), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Local letter, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Tiger letter (75 dollar), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Leopard letter (50-74 dollar), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Zebra letter (25-49 dollar), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Giraffe letter (10-24 dollar), car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Tickets, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Photography, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Printed material, car drawing, 1994 August	box 159
Advertisement, results, car drawing, 1994 August	box 160
Car drawing, red mystique letter 1500 and above, 1995 January	box 160
Car drawing, blue mystique letter, 100-499, 1995 January	box 160
Car drawing, royal purple mystique, 500-1499, 1995 January	box 160
Hot 100, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Photography, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Printed material, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Christmas red, 10-24 average bet, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Mistletoe green 25-49 average bet, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Golden angel 100 and above average bet, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Cilvarhalla FO 00 arranga hat one drawing 100F January	

	box 160
Car drawing report, 1995 January	box 160
Correspondence, results, car drawing, 1995 January	box 160
Winners, car drawing, 1995 January	box 161
Requisitions, car drawing, 1995 January	box 161
Printed material, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Local letter, 200-299 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Local letter, 300-499 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Local letter, 500 and above bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Vouchers, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Gold mystique, 1500 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Jade mystique, 500-1499 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Bronze mystique, 100-499 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Silver mystique, 50-99 bonus points, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Summer Par-A-Dice, 100 dollar average bet, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Blackjack Bonanza, 50-99 dollar average bet, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Red Hot Roulette, 25-49 dollar average bet, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Caribbean Stud, 10-24 dollar average bet, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Winners, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Hot 100, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Analysis, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Purchase orders, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Photography, car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Car drawing, 1995 August	box 161
Special, 25-99 rating, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Red mercury letter, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
White mercury letter, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Green mercury letter, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Blue mercury letter, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Printed matter, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161

Winners, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Analysis, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Advertisement, results, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Requisitions, car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Golden Getaway (over 100 average bet), car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Holly green (25-49 average bet), car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Silver bells (50-99 average bet), car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Christmas red (10-24 average bet), car drawing, 1996 January	box 161
Saturn, newspaper clippings, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, tickets, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, winners, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, printed matter, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, photography, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, advertisement, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, invitations, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, analysis, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Saturn, purchase requisitions, 1992 December-1993 January	box 162
Car promotion, tickets, undated	box 162
Car promotion, photography, undated	box 162
Car promotion, advertising, undated	box 162
Car promotion, newspaper clippings, undated	box 162
Car promotion, results, undated	box 162
Car promotion, invitations, undated	box 162
Car promotion, printed matter, undated	box 162
Car promotion, winners, undated	box 162
Car promotion, analysis, undated	box 162
Saturn, tickets, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, newspaper clippings, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, printed material, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, invitations, 1992 August	box 163
 Saturn, winners, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, photography, 1992 August	box 163

Saturn, purchase requisitions, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, analysis, 1992 August	box 163
Saturn, correspondence, 1992 August	box 163
Summer Surprise (casino marketing), cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Vacation (casino marketing), cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Wet'n'Wild Summer offer (casino marketing), cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Summer Daze (casino marketing), cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Blazing cash 200-399 R over 1000 bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Flaming cash 100-199 R over 1000 bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Keno offer, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Analysis and winners, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Hot Cash 500 and above R, 2000 and above bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Advertisement, results, cash drawing, 1997 August	box 163
Bonus bug, cash drawings, 1997 June	box 163
Slot bug, cash drawings, 1997 June	box 163
June bug, cash drawings, 1997 June	box 164
Cash bug, cash drawings, 1997 June	box 164
Analysis and winners, cash drawing, 1997 June	box 164
Advertisement, results, cash drawings, 1997 June	box 164
Cash Galore 100-199 R and 1000 and above bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 January	box 164
Cash 300-399 R and 1500 and above bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 January	box 164
Oodles of Cash 400 R and above and 1500 bonus points, cash drawing, 1997 January	box 164
Correspondence, results, cash drawing, 1997 January	box 164
Cavalcade of Cash, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Winners, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Correspondence, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Printed material, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Superstar letter, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165

56 Grand, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Local letter, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Purchase requisitions, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Hot 100, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Tickets, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Analysis, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Photography, cash drawings, 1992 November-December	box 165
Cash giveaway, 1992 December	box 165
Royal purple letter (75 dollar AB), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Jade letter (50-74 dollar), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Gold letter (25-49 dollar AB), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Orange letter (10-24 dollar), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Bonus point bonanza (over 1500 bonus points), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Extra points (500-1499 bonus points), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Double Dynamite (40-499 bonus points), cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Local invitation, cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Photography, cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Printed material, cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Forms, cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Requisitions and cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Winners, cash drawings, 1993 December	box 165
Zebra Letters (25-49 dollar), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 166
Giraffe Letters (10-24 dollar), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 166
Casino marketing offer, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166
Slot Club offer, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166
Local offer (Stardust Slot Club), cash drawing, 1994 November	box 166
Analysis, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166
Printed material, cash drawing, 1994 November	box 166
Correspondence, results, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166
Requisitions, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166

Hot 100, cash drawings, 1994 November	box 166
Requisitions, cash drawings, 1994 December	box 166
Cash drawing, Double Dynamite letter (brown) 100-499 bonus points, 1994 December	box 166
Cash drawing, bonus points Bonanza letter (red) 1500-bonus points, 1994 December	box 166
Cash drawing, extra points letter (blue) 500-1499 bonus points, 1994 December	box 166
Golden Angel over 100 average bet, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Silverbells 50-99 average bet, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Mistletoe green 25-49 average bet, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Christmas red 10-24 average bet, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Printed material, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Local letters, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Cash drawing, results, 1994 December	box 166
Photography, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Hot 100, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Analysis, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Winners, cash drawing, 1994 December	box 166
Analysis, cash drawing, 1993 December	box 167
Correspondence, cash drawing, 1993 December	box 167
Tickets, cash drawing, 1994 June	box 167
Printed material, cash drawing, 1994 June	box 167
Analysis, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Correspondence, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Winners, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Photography, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Requisitions, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Hot 100, cash drawing, 1994 June	box 167
Red letter (400 and above rating), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Blue letter (300-399 rating), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Green letter (150-299 rating), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Gold letter (75-149 rating), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167

Local letter, cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Tiger letter (75 dollar), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Leopard letter (50-74 dollar), cash drawings, 1994 June	box 167
Ford Taurus, 1988	box 168
Galaxy Giveaway, 1986-1988	box 168
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Galaxy Giveaway and museum count, 1986-1988	box 168
Galaxy Giveaway Bash Drawings, 1986-1988	box 168
Catch A Million, 1987	box 168
Cash drawing promotion, 1986	box 168
Cosmic cash, undated	box 168
Burma Shave signs, 1996-2004	box 168
Car drawings, Mustang, 2006 April	box 168
Car and cash giveaway, 2004-2006	box 168

Special events, 1987-2006

Physical Description: 27.50 Cubic Feet (25 boxes)

Physical Description: 24.50 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The special events subseries includes advertisements and press releases promoting events held at the Stardust Resorts and Casino including parties, anniversaries, special shows, holiday special events, and ceremonies between 1987 and 2006.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers
Senior golf tourney, 1988 October	box 169
Hawaii party, 1989 February	box 169
King of Clubs Golf Tournament, 1989 March	box 169
Mad Hatter Slot Party, 1989 March	box 169
Las Vegas Invitational, 1988-1990	box 169
King Salmon Safari, 1989 July	box 169
Wendell Conditt and Las Vegas Golf Tournament, 1989 August 27-30	box 169
Jackpot of Laughs, 1988-1990	box 169
Jackpot of Laughs, Slot Club party, 1989 August	box 169
Wet'n'Wild promotion, 1988-1990	box 169
Snaffle Bit and Cutting Horse, 1989 September	box 169
New Orleans and Baton Rouge casino parties, 1989 November	box 169

Houston casino party, 1990 January	box 169
Pro Bowl, 1990 February	box 169
Golfing orangutan photographic prints, transparent color positives, negatives, 1988-1990	box 169
Orangutan Open, 1990 March	box 169
Senior golf tournament, 1990 May	box 169
Professional Golfers Association senior golf, 1990 May	box 169
Miata in May party, 1990 May	box 169
Keno party, 1990 June	box 170
King Salmon Safari, 1990 July	box 170
Slot Club VIP Party, 1990 July	box 170
Wet'n'Wild promotion, 1990	box 170
Beach Bash, 1990 July	box 170
Las Vegas Invitational, 1990 October	box 170
Pro Bowl 1991, 1990-1991	box 170
Clambake Golf Tournament, 1991 March	box 170
Grand opening, car drawing, 1991 August	box 170
Jackpot Jungle Safari, 1991 April	box 170
Miss Universe, 1991 May	box 170
King Salmon Safari, 1991 July	box 170
Viva Las Vegas Party, 1991 July	box 170
September Race Weekend, race weekend package, 1999	box 171
September Race Weekend, Run for the Races, 1999	box 171
VIP Appreciation Party, 1991 October 01	box 171
Luau, 1991 October 14-16	box 171
Sam's Town 300 and Las Vegas 400, 2000 March	box 171
Stardust cocktail reception, 1999 November 19	box 171
Boot Scootin' Barbecue, 1999 December 01-03	box 171
Ricky Martin, 1991 November 12	box 171
Pro Bowl, 2000 February 06	box 171
Crosby, Stills, Nash and Young, 2000 February 19	box 171
Winston Cup VIP Invite, "Complementary Room, Food, and Beverage" offer (CRFB) - 150 dollar average bet, 1990-1999	box 171

Winston Cup, Green Flag, "Complementary Limited" offer (CLTD) - 50-99 dollar average bet, 1990-1999	box 171
Winston Cup, Winner's Circle, room offer - 25-49 dollar average bet, 1990-1999	box 171
Winston Cup, Ultimate Race Fan, crate - 15-24 dollar average bet, 1990-1999	box 171
The 3 Tenors, 2000 April 22	box 171
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks (Zip disk)	
Celebrity Golf and Blackjack, 2000 May 19-21	box 171
Boot Scootin' Barbeque (Stardust Slot Club), 2000 November 29- December 02	box 171
Elton John and Billy Joel, 2001 February	box 171
Pro Bowl, 2001 February 03	box 171
Houston Barbeque Cook-Off, 1990-1999	box 171
Sweethearts Ball, 1990 February	box 171
Graveyard Gala, 1989 October 28-November 08	box 171
Graveyard Gala, 1990 October 29-November 01	box 171
Grand opening celebration, 1991 August-September	box 172
Grand opening celebration, 1991 August	box 172
Wet'n'Wild, 1991	box 172
Las Vegas Invitational, 1991 October	box 172
Pro Bowl, 1992 February	box 172
Houston Livestock Show, 1992 February	box 172
Professional Golfers Association Senior Golf Tournament, 1992 April 30-May 03	box 172
Ice Skating show, 1992 May	box 172
KOW AM 870 radio station anniversary party, 1992 August	box 172
McIlvaine party, 1991-1992	box 172
Sweethearts Ball brochures, photographic prints, mailings, invitations, 1991 February-1996 February	box 173
Physical Description: 4 Files	
Graveyard Gala brochures, photographic prints, mailings, invitations, 1991 October-1995 October 26	box 173
Physical Description: 5 Files	
McIlvaine party, releases and letter, 1992-1993	box 174
McIlvaine party, newspaper clippings, 1992-1993	box 174

McIlvaine party, photographic prints, 1992-1993	box 174
Mexican Independence Day, 1992 September	box 174
Las Vegas Invitational, 1992 October	box 174
Carousel One grand opening, 1993 February	box 174
Pro Bowl, 1993 February	box 174
Houston Livestock Show, 1993 February	box 175
WrestleMania, 1993 April	box 175
Las Vegas Senior classic, 1993 April 30-May 03	box 175
Paul McCartney World Tour, 1993 April 14	box 175
Player Appreciation Party, 1993 August 30-31	box 175
Las Vegas Invitational, 1993 October	box 175
Star Odyssey Promotion, 1993 December	box 175
Barbara Streisand, 1994 January	box 175
Pro Bowl, 1994 February	box 175
Figure skating show, 1994 June	box 175
Whitney Houston, 1994 August	box 175
Elton John, 1994 September	box 175
Mexican Independence Day, 1994 September 15	box 175
Bette Midler, 1994 September	box 175
Rolling Stones, 1994 October	box 175
Player Appreciation Party, 1994 November 13-16	box 175
Stardust Shootout, 1994 December	box 175
Pro-Bowl, 1995	box 175
Advertisement, purchase orders, National Collegiate Athletic Association, 1995 March-April	box 176
Luau, 1995 August	box 176
Player Appreciation Party, 1995 September	box 176
Grand Slam concert, 1995 September 30	box 176
Hawaii vs. UNLV Football, 1995 September	box 176
Las Vegas Invitational, 1996 October 11-15	box 176
Mahalo Party, 1995 November 17	box 176
Pro Bowl, 1996 February 04	box 176

	box 176
Olympic Gold, 1996 July 05	box 176
Luau, 1996 September 04-06	box 176
Rebels vs. Badgers, 1996 September 14	box 176
Las Vegas Invitational, 1996 October 02-06	box 176
Bull vs. Bull Riders, 1996 October	box 177
Grand Slam concert, 1996 September 21	box 177
Mahalo Party, 1996 November 22	box 177
Player Appreciation Party, 1996 November 12-14	box 177
Pro Bowl, 1997 February	box 177
NASCAR Busch Grand National, 1997 March 14-16	box 177
Derby Day and Tyson vs. Holyfield, 1997 May 03-June 28	box 177
Hawaiian cocktail party, 1997 June	box 177
NASCAR VIP, NASCAR Cactus Clash, 1997 June	box 177
Cactus Clash, NASCAR Cactus Clash, 1997 June	box 177
Lord of the Dance, 1997 June 05	box 177
Alan Jackson and Leann Rimes, 1997 August 02	box 177
International Motor Sports Association Grand Prix and National Hot Rod Association "Gambler Nationals", 1997 September	box 177
Luau, 1997 September 05-07	box 177
Bee Gees, 1997 November 14	box 177
Player Appreciation, 1997 October 03-05	box 177
Las Vegas Invitational, 1997 October	box 177
Lakers vs. Wizards, 1997 October	box 177
Indy Racing League Race and NASCAR Truck Series, 1997 October 10- November 09	box 177
Mahalo Party, 1997 November 21	box 177
Graveyard Gala, 1996 October	box 178
Sweethearts Ball brochures, mailings, Slots Special Event, 1997 February 12-2001 February 11	box 178
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Boot Scootin' Barbecue, 1997 December 01-05	box 179
Barbecue Cook-Off and Party, 1997 December 11-13	box 179
Pro Bowl, 1998 February	box 179

Chariel Events NACCAD Minston Com. 4000 Esternam 90 Minston	
Special Events, NASCAR Winston Cup, 1998 February 28-March 01	box 179
Kentucky Derby, 1998	box 179
Special Events, Senior Golf classic, 1998 April 23-26	box 179
Entertainment, Michael Crawford and Eric Clapton, 1998 May 23-30	box 179
Hawaii Party, 1998 June	box 179
Olympic Champions on Ice, 1998 July 03	box 179
Garth Brooks, 1998 August 14	box 179
Let's Luau, 1998 September 11-13	box 179
Andre Agassi Show, 1998 September 26	box 179
VIP Appreciation Weekend, 1998 October 02-04	box 180
Third Annual Indy Racing League 500k, 1998 October 10-11	box 180
Las Vegas Invitational, Eagle Invitation, 1998-1999	box 180
Las Vegas Invitational, Birdie Invitation, 1998-1999	box 180
Celine Dion, 1998 October 16	box 180
Mahalo, 1998 November 20	box 180
Professional Bull Riders, 1998 November 06-08	box 180
Winter Special, 1998 November-December	box 180
Boot Scootin' Barbecue, 1998 December 01-03	box 180
Pro Bowl, 1999 February 07	box 180
Winston Cup and Las Vegas 400, 1999 February 28	box 180
Winston Cup Race, 1999 March 07	box 180
George Strait Festival, 1999 May 08	box 180
Las Vegas Senior Classic, 1999 May 08	box 180
Millennium Man 2000, 1999 July	box 180
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Chicago party, 1999 July 08	box 180
Cher, 1999 August	box 180
September Race Weekend, (slot marketing) Pit Stop, 700 rating and 2000 bonus points, 1999	box 180
September Race Weekend, (casino marketing) Weekend of Champions, "Complementary Room, Food, and Beverage" offer (CRFB)	box 180
100 average bet, 1999	

September Race Weekend, (slot marketing) Checkered Flag, 400-699 rating and 2000 bonus points, 1999	box 180
45th Anniversary Party, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2003	box 181
Stardust history, internet version, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, correspondence, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, media list, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, ceremonies, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, special guests, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Celebration, Review-Journal tabloid, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Celebration, Stardust cocktail, undated	box 181
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 192 Digital Files (0.196 GB)	
45th Anniversary Celebration, anniversary logo, undated	box 181
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
45th Anniversary Celebration, casino special event, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, invitations, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Celebration, commemorative chips, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Celebration, 30-year employees, undated	box 181
Time capsule, Mario Sciortino, 2003	box 181
Time capsule, photography, 2003	box 181
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	digital
Physical Description: 17 Digital Files (0.053 GB)	file 00
Time capsule, correspondence, newspaper clippings, 2003	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, photography, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Displays, skyline brochures, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Displays, marketing, advertisement, undated	box 181
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
45th Anniversary Displays, skyline invoices, undated	box 181
45th Anniversary Party, JMPR Public Relations, Inc, 2002-2003	box 182
45th Anniversary Party, photographic prints, 2003	box 182
Digital photographs and video of events and restaurants in Stardust, undated	box 182
Physical Description: 48 Optical Discs	digital file 00
Physical Description: 303 Digital Files (1.810 GB)	THE OO
Stardust 45th Anniversary B-roll, 2003	box 183

Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Stardust 45th Anniversary B-roll, 2003 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 183
Stardust Hotel, 45th birthday clips, various channels and times, 27 cuts, 2003 July 07-09	box 183
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust historical film footage, undated	box 183
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust historical film footage, undated	box 183
Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino: "Year Round Vacation Land," "Stardust," and "Recreation Unlimited", undated	box 183
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust, Las Vegas News Bureau, undated	box 183
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
"Strolling at the Stardust" commercial, 1959	box 183
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Mike Miller, Inc. "Font Optima Bold", undated	box 183
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks	
New Year's Eve party invitations, 1999-2000	box 183
New Year's Eve, invitations and memorandums, 1998	box 184
New Year's Eve, invitations , tickets, polaroid photographs, 1989	box 184
New Year's Eve, advertisements and correspondence, 1990	box 184
New Year's Eve, invitations, correspondence, and photographic prints, 1991 December-1994	box 184
Physical Description: 4 Files	
New Year's Eve, Slot Club, 1991	box 184
New Year's Eve, invitations and correspondence, 1995-1999	box 185
Physical Description: 3 Files	
New Year's Eve, invitations and photographic prints, 1996	box 185
New Year's Eve, correspondence and memorandums, 1999-2000	box 185
New Year's Eve, invitations, advertisements, and correspondence, 2000-2001	box 185
New Year's Eve, correspondence, 2002-2006	box 186
Physical Description: 3 Files	
New Year's Eve, invitations, advertisements, and correspondence, 2002-2003	box 186

New Year's Eve, invitation, 2003-2004	box 186
Super Bowl Party, undated	box 186
Calendar Girl challenge, Regional Finals, 1990 November 16-17	box 186
Calendar Girl challenge, 1991 November 22-23	box 186
Calendar Girl, advertising, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, releases, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, clippings, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, photography, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, tickets, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, contract, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, invitations, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl, correspondence, 1992 June	box 186
Calendar Girl Western Finals, invitations, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, advertising, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, releases, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, correspondence, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl Western Finals, photography, 1991	box 187
Calendar Girl, photography, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, advertising, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, tickets, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, correspondence, marketing, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, invitations, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, releases and newspaper clippings, 1991 March 06-10	box 187
Calendar Girl, photographic prints, transparent color negatives, slides 1989	s, box 187
Calendar Girl, photographic prints, negatives, 1989	box 188
Advertising, newspaper clippings, 1989	box 188
Releases, 1989	box 188
Contract, Western Finals, 1989 November 01	box 188
Calendar Girl, invitations, 1989	box 188

Calendar Girl, Calendars, 1989	box 188
Calendar Girl, clippings, 1989	box 188
Calendar Girl, correspondence, 1989	box 188
Calendar Girl, photographic prints, 1989	box 188
Invitations, Regional Finals, 1990	box 188
Tickets, Regional Finals, 1990	box 188
Regional Finals, press releases, 1990	box 188
Regional Finals, correspondence, marketing, 1990 November 16-17	box 188
Regional Finals, newspaper clippings, 1990 November 16-17	box 188
Regional Finals, advertising, 1990	box 188
Regional Finals, photography, 1990 November 16-17	box 188
Calendar Girl Finals, invitations, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl, contracts, 1991	box 189
Calendar Girl, color prints, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl Finals, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1990	box 189
English Leather Calendar Girl event correspondence, 1991	box 189
Calendar Girl, black and white photography, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl Finals, transparent color positives, slides, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl Finals, tickets, 1989	box 189
Calendar Girl, advertising, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl, releases, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl Finals, tickets, 1990	box 189
Calendar Girl Finals, correspondence, marketing, undated	box 189
Christmas Party (Joyce Resig), 1994-2004	box 189
Doll collectors' convention, 2005-2006	box 189
Exotic Dance Awards, 2006 August 24	box 189
Exotic Dance Awards, 2006 August 25	box 189
JMPR Public Relations car photography, 2005-2006	box 189
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
JMPR Public Relations invoices, 2005-2006	box 189
Aid for AIDS of Nevada (AFAN) concert, 1987-1988	box 190
Super Hop, 1987	box 190

United Blood Services, 1988-1990	box 190
Chili cook off, 1994 November	box 190
Dare, 1988-1992	box 190
Topless Dancer World Championship advertiser, 1993	box 190
Topless championships, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1993 November	box 190
Topless cabaret, 1993 January	box 190
Topless dancer correspondence, 1992-1993	box 190
Topless cabaret photographic prints, 1992-1993	box 190
Topless Dancer World Championship posters, 1993	box 190
Trap shooting tournament, 1992 April	box 190
Handicapping tournament requisitions and work orders, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament advertising, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament photography, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament signs, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament results, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament correspondence, advertisement, 2004	box 190
Handicapping tournament advertising, 2005	box 190
Handicapping tournament signs, 2005	box 190
Handicapping tournament results, 2005	box 190
Handicapping tournament correspondence, newspaper clippings, 2005	box 190
LeRoy Neiman Painting newspaper clippings, 1997-2006	box 191
LeRoy Neiman Painting photography, 1997-2006 Physical Description: 6 Optical Discs	box 191
LeRoy Neiman Painting media event, 1997-2006	box 191
LeRoy Neiman Painting printed material, 1997-2006	box 191
LeRoy Neiman Painting correspondence, marketing, 1997-2006	box 191
NASCAR, 2005	box 191
Romero Awards, 1997-2006	box 191
Las Vegas Comedy Festival Press Kit and New Release, 2002 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 191
Las Vegas Comedy Festival Press conference, 2002	box 191

Las Vegas Comedy Festival advertisement, marketing, 2002	box 191
Las Vegas Comedy Festival, 2003 October	box 191
Miss Mexico Pageant, 2004	box 191
Monster Garage correspondence, 2002 April-2003 February Physical Description: 2 Files	box 192
NASCAR Drivers newspaper clippings, correspondence, entry forms, 2002 March 01-2004	box 192
Physical Description: 3 Files	
NASCAR Greg Biffle, 2005 January 31	box 192
New Year's Eve, 1998	box 192
New Year's Eve Fireworks, 2003-2004	box 192
Next Gen Demonstration Home, 2003 January	box 192
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Old Timers Reunion dinner newspaper clippings, guest lists, 1997 October-2006	box 192
Physical Description: 10 Files	
Gaming Lessons, 1994-2004	box 193
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Kim Rusch Gaming Lessons, 1994-2004	box 193
Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo, 1998	box 193
Bondcon, 2003 January	box 193
Cinco de Mayo, 1994-2004	box 193
Cast and crew reunion, website, 2006	box 193
Cast and crew reunion, advertisement, correspondence, 2006	box 193
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Cast and crew reunion, Patrick Wilen, 2006	box 193
Cast and crew reunion, film correspondence and invoices, 2006	box 193
Cast and crew reunion, program, 2006	box 193
Centennial air parade, 2005 May 07	box 193
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	

Sporting events, 1989-2006

Physical Description: 23.78 Cubic Feet (21 boxes)

Physical Description: 20.04 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The sporting events subseries includes advertisements and press releases for sports events held at the Stardust Resorts and Casino including football, boxing, and rodeos between 1989 and 2006.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.	
Title/Description	Containers
Superbowl brochure, advertisement, correspondence, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1989 January-2006	box 194
Physical Description: 22 Files	box 195
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs (Folder 04)	box 196
Football contest, other contests, 1996	box 197
Football contest, photography, 1996	box 197
Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 1996	box 197
Football contest, results, 1996	box 197
Football contest, photographic prints, advertisement, results, 1996	box 197
Football contest, advertising, 1996	box 197
Football contest, printed material, 1996	box 197
Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 1997	box 197
Football contest, other contests, 1997	box 197
Football contest, results, 1997	box 197
Football contest, photographic prints, advertisement, results, 1997	box 387
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2072.	
Football contest, advertising, 1997	box 198
Football contest, results, 1998	box 198
Football contest, advertising, 1998	box 198
Football contest, newspaper clippings, 1998	box 198
Football contest, printed material, 1998	box 198
Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 1998	box 198
Football contest, photography, 1998	box 198
Football contest, signs and displays, 1998	box 198
Football contest, other contests, 1998	box 198
Football contest, printed material, 1997	box 198
Football contest, Free and Easy Football contest releases, 1998	box 198
Football contest, photography, 1997	box 198
Football contest, correspondence, advertising, 1998 Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks	box 198
Football contest, advertising, 1999	box 199

Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 1999	box 199
Football contest, newspaper clippings, 1999	box 199
Football contest, results, 1999	box 199
Football contest, summer of expenses, 1999	box 199
Football contest, other contests, 1999	box 199
Football contest, photography, 1999	box 199
Football contest, summary of expenses, 1999	box 199
Football contest, printed material, 1999	box 199
Football contest, signs and marquees, 1999	box 199
Football contest, correspondence, 1999	box 199
Football contest, correspondence, advertising, 1999	box 199
Football contest, printed material, 2000	box 199
Football contest, photography, 2000	box 199
Football contest, signs and displays, 2000	box 199
Football contest, results, 2000	box 199
Football contest, advertising, 2000	box 199
Football contest, other contests, 2000	box 199
Football contest, correspondence, 2000	box 199
Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 2000	box 199
Football contest, summary of expenses, 2000	box 199
Football contest, advertising, 2000	box 199
Football contest, newspaper clippings, 2000	box 199
Football contest, printed material, 2001	box 199
Football contest, marketing, 2001	box 199
Football contest, signs and displays, 2001	box 199
Football contest, requisitions and work orders, 2001	box 199
Football contest, results, 2001	box 200
Football contest, summary of expenses, 2001	box 200
Football contest, correspondence, 2001	box 200
Football contest, advertising, 2001-2004	box 200
Football contest, photography, 2002	box 200
Football contest, advertising, 2002	box 200

box 200
box 200
box 200
box 200
box 200
box 201
box 201
box 201

Nunn vs. Kalambay fight, 1989 February 24	box 201
Leonard vs. Hearns fight, 1989 June	box 201
Leonard vs. Duran fight, 1989 December 07	box 201
Tyson vs. Foreman fight, 1990 June	box 201
Nunn vs. Starling fight, 1990 April	box 201
Chavez vs. Taylor fight, 1990 March	box 201
Douglas vs. Holyfield fight, 1990 October	box 201
Tyson vs. Ruddock fight, 1991 March	box 202
Tyson vs. Ruddock rematch, 1991 June	box 202
Hearns vs. Hill fight, 1991 June	box 202
Holyfield vs. Foreman fight, 1991 April	box 202
Chavez vs. Haugen fight, 1991 September	box 202
Tyson vs. Holyfield fight, 1991 November	box 202
Hearns vs. Barkley fight, 1992 March	box 202
Foreman vs. Stewart fight, 1991 April	box 202
Norris vs. Taylor fight, 1992 May	box 202
Holyfield vs. Holmes fight, 1992 June	box 202
Chavez vs. Mitchell fight, 1992 August	box 202
Chavez vs. Camacho fight, 1992 September	box 202
Holyfield vs. Bowe fight, 1992 November	box 202
Chavez vs. Norris fight card, 1992 December	box 202
Barkley vs. Toney fight, 1993 February	box 202
Lewis vs. Tucker fight, 1993 May	box 202
Foreman vs. Morrison fight, 1993 June	box 202
Bowe vs. Holyfield fight, 1993 November	box 202
Chavez vs. Randall fight, 1994 January	box 202
Holyfield vs. Moorer fight, 1994 April	box 202
Chavez vs. Randall fight, 1994 May	box 202
Chavez vs. Taylor fight, 1994 September	box 202
Moorer vs. Foreman fight, 1994 November	box 202
Toney vs. Jones fight, 1994 November	box 202
 Foreman vs. Schultz fight, 1995 April 01	box 203
Toney vs. Jones fight, 1994 November	box 202

De La Hoya vs. Ruelas fight, 1995 May	box 203
Tyson vs. McNeeley fight, 1995 August	box 203
De La Hoya vs. Hernandez fight, 1995 September	box 203
Bowe vs. Holyfield fight, 1995 November	box 203
Tyson vs. Mathis fight, 1995 November	box 203
Tyson vs. Bruno fight, 1996 March	box 203
Chavez vs. De La Hoya fight, 1996 June	box 203
Tyson vs. Seldon fight, 1996 July 13	box 203
Championship Boxing, 1996 September-October	box 203
Tyson vs. Holyfield fight, 1996 November	box 203
Tyson vs. Holyfield fight, 1997 May 03	box 203
De La Hoya vs. Camacho fight, 1997 September	box 203
Holyfield vs. Moorer fight, 1997 November	box 203
De La Hoya vs. Chavez at MGM Grand, 1998 September 18	box 204
De La Hoya vs. Quartey fight, 1998 November 21	box 204
Tyson vs. Botha fight, 1999 January	box 204
Holyfield vs. Lennox fight, 1999 March 13	box 204
De La Hoya vs. Carr fight, 1999 May 22	box 204
De La Hoya vs. Trinidad fight, 1999 September	box 204
Tyson vs. Norris fight, 1999 October 23	box 204
Holyfield vs. Lewis fight, 1999 November	box 204
De La Hoya vs. Mosley fight, 2000 June	box 204
Trinidad vs. Vargas fight, 2000 December 02	box 204
De La Hoya vs. Vargas fight, 2002 May 04	box 204
Tyson vs. Lewis fight, 2002 June 08	box 204
Muay Thai vs. Kickboxing (Master Toddy), 2002 March Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 205
Revolution Fighting championship, 2002 July Physical Description: 2 Floppy Disks	box 205
Stewart vs. Sims, contract, 2002-2006	box 205
Stewart vs. Sims, promotion, 2002-2006	box 205
Stewart vs. Sims, correspondence, business license, advertisement,	box 205
2002-2006	

Women's kickboxing (Master Toddy) publicity, 2003 February Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, advertising, 2003 September Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, press kit, 2003 September	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, photographic prints, 2003 September	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, newspaper clippings, 2003 September	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, marketing research and reports, 2003 September	box 205
Sugar Ray Leonard, press conference and media, 2003 September Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	box 205
Boxing, James Pollins, 2003 November	box 206
Women's Martial Arts (Master Toddy), 2004 May	box 206
Kickboxing, Muay Thai (Master Toddy), 2004 October-2005 October Physical Description: 4 Files Physical Description: 8 Optical Discs (There are six optical discs in Folder 01 and two optical discs in Folder 03.)	box 206
Licona vs. Gonzalez, press conference, 2005	box 206
Licona vs. Gonzalez, advertising, 2005	box 206
Licona vs. Gonzalez, marketing, 2005	box 206
Licona vs. Gonzalez (rematch), 2006 May 13 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 206
Boxing in Pavilion, photographic prints, 2001 December	box 207
Augustus vs. Weis (Sam's Town), 2003 February	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, contract, 2002	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Ayala vs. Adams, 2002 February 23	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Spadafora vs. Manfredy, 2002 March 09	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Hamed vs. Calvo, 2002 March 23	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Castillo, 2002 April 20	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Tapia vs. Medina, 2002 April 27	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Ward, 2002 May 19	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mosley vs. Forrest, 2002 July 20	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Mercer, 2002	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Trinidad vs. Cherifi, 2002	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Holyfield vs. Rahman, undated	box 207

HBO Boxing Series, Tua vs. Moorer, undated	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Jones vs. Woods, 2002 September 07	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Barrera vs. Tapia, 2002 November 02	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Ward vs. Gatti, 2002 November 15	box 207
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Castillo, 2002 December 07	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Byrd vs. Holyfield, 2002 December 14	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, contract, 2003	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, schedule of events, 2003	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Latino package, 2003	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Forrest vs. Mayorga, 2003 January 25	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mosley vs. Marquez, 2003 February 08	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Austin vs. Marquez, 2003 February 15	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Sanders, 2003 March 08	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Hopkins vs. Hakkar, 2003 March 29	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Jirov vs. Toney, 2003 April 26	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Sosa, 2002 April 19	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Spadafora vs. Dorin, 2003 May 17	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Ward, 2003 June 07	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Lewis vs. Klitschko, 2003 June 21	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mayorga vs. Forrest, 2003 July 12	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Vargas vs. Vanderpool, 2003 July 26	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Gainer vs. Marquez, 2003 August 16	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Byrd vs. Oquendo, 2003 September 20	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Heavyweight Night, 2003 September 26	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Ndou, 2003 November 01	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Barrera vs. Pacquiao, 2003 November 15	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Johnson, 2003 December 07	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, contract, 2004	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, schedules, 2004	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Branco, 2004 January 24	box 207
HBO Boxing Series, Margarito vs. Kyvelos, 2004 January 31	box 207

HBO Boxing Series, Morales vs. Chavez, 2004 February 28	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Mosley vs. Wright, 2004 March 13	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Brewster, 2004 April 10	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Taylor vs. Bunema, 2004 March 27	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Sanders, 2004 April 24	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Marquez vs. Pacquiao, 2004 May 08	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Corley, 2004 May 22	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Barrera vs. Ayala, 2004 June 19	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Sim vs. Diaz, 2004 July 17	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Dorin, 2004 July 24	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Cotto vs. Pinto, 2004 September 11	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Jones vs. Johnson, 2004 September 25	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Tarver vs. Johnson, 2004 December 18	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, contract, 2005	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, schedules, 2005	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather vs. Bruseles, 2005 January 22	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Leija, 2005 January 29	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Hopkins vs. Eastman, 2005 February 19	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Cotto vs. Corley, 2005 February 26	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Vargas vs. Joval, 2005 March 26	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Castillo, 2005 April 23	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Ruiz vs. Toney, 2005 April 30	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Brewster vs. Golota, 2005 May 21	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Cotto vs. Abdulaev, 2005 June 11	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Johnson vs. Tarver, 2005 June 18	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Vargas vs. Castillejo, 2005 August 20	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Morales vs. Raheem, 2005 September 10	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Klitschko vs. Peter, 2005 September 24	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Wright vs. Solimon, 2005 December 10	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Mayweather and Mitchell, 2005 November 19	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, contract, 2006	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, schedules, 2006	box 208

HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Damgaard, 2006 January 26	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Cotto vs. Branco, 2006 March 04	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Rahman vs. Toney, 2006 March 18	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Hatton and Collazo, 2006 May 13	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Barrera and Juarez, 2006 May 20	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Gonzalez vs. Montiel, 2006 May 26	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Taylor vs. Wright, 2006 June 17	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Gatti vs. Baldomir, 2006 July 22	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Quartey vs. Forrest, 2006 August 05	box 208
HBO Boxing Series, Williams vs. Mitchell, 2006 August 19	box 208
Stewart vs. Kapytko, contract, 2002-2006	box 208
Stewart vs. Kapytko, advertising, 2002-2006	box 208
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Boxing, James Pollins, 2002 January	box 208
Griffin vs. Klinesmith, promotion, 2002 February 17	box 208
Griffin vs. Klinesmith, contract, 2002 February 17	box 208
Griffin vs. Klinesmith, advertising, 2002 February 17	box 209
National Finals Rodeo, correspondence, advertisement, newspaper clippings, mailings, 1988-1993	box 209
Physical Description: 6 Files	
Bronco Buster, National Finals Rodeo, 1994	box 209
Bulldogger, National Finals Rodeo, 1994	box 209
Rough Rider, National Finals Rodeo, 1994	box 209
National Finals Rodeo, closed circuit TV, 1994	box 209
National Finals Rodeo, 1994	box 209
Bronco Buster, National Finals Rodeo, 1995	box 209
Rough Rider, National Finals Rodeo, 1995	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, requisitions, 1995	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, 1995	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, Bronco Buster, 1996	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, Rodeo Gold, 1996	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, 1996-2002	box 210
Physical Decemention, 7 Files (1 and is essent in folder 4)	

Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes (Audio cassette in Folder 04.)

National Finals Rodeo, Ricky and the Redstreaks, 2002	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, television agreement, 2002	box 210
National Finals Rodeo, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, tent at the Thomas & Mack Center, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, advertising, 2003	box 211
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, J.W. Stoker, 2003	box 211
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, Don Gay, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, signs and displays, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, closed circuit TV, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, purchase requisitions, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, printed material, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, food specials, 2003	box 211
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, drawings and contests, 2003	box 211
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, Ricky and the Redstreaks, 2003	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, 2004	box 211
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, drawings and contests, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, printed material, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, advertising, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Great American Wild West, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Sutter Home Tournament, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, purchase requisitions, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, food specials, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Jack Daniel's, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, tent at the Thomas & Mack Center, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Carrie Folks, 2004	box 387

Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2079.

January 1, 2079.	
National Finals Rodeo, closed circuit TV, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, signs and displays, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Ricky and the Redstreaks, 2004	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, Carrie Folks, 2005	box 211
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
National Finals Rodeo, food specials, 2005	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, closed circuit TV, 2005	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, 2005	box 211
National Finals Rodeo, publicity file, 1987-1988	box 212
National Finals Rodeo, drawing, 1987	box 212
National Finals Rodeo, 1987	box 212
National Finals Rodeo, entertainment, 1987	box 212
Pro Rodeo Sports, 1987-1988	box 212
Golf Tournament, 1988	box 212
1987 Hawaiian Open, 1986-1988	box 212
1986 Hawaiian Invitation promotion, 1986-1988	box 212
Spreadbeater team, 1989-1993	box 212
Budweiser Football promotion, 1998	box 212
Budweiser Football promotion, 1999	box 212
World Cup Fencing, 2005	box 213
UNLV vs. Badgers, 1996 September	box 213
Football contest, newspaper tear sheets, 2005	box 213
Football contest, results, 2005	box 213
Football contest, other contests, 2005	box 213
Football contest, signs and displays, 2005	box 213
Football contest, advertising, 2005	box 213
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Football contest, printed material, 2005	box 213
Football contest, correspondence, 2005	box 213
Football contest summary expenses, 2005	box 213
Football classic, 2003	box 213

Dr. Pool Grudge Match, 2003 May	box 213
Race and Sports Book, Scott Schettler, 1991	box 213
Race and Sports, clippings, 1987	box 213
Race and Sports, The Travel Channel, 2001	box 213
Race and Sports, The Learning Channel, 2001	box 213
Race and Sports, Discovery Channel, 2001	box 213
Race and Sports, Will Rogers Down, 2001	box 213
Race and Sports, Basketball Handicapping, 2001	box 213

^ Return to Table of Contents

Marketing and advertising, 1950-2006

Physical Description: 152.89 Cubic Feet (172 boxes)

Physical Description: 130.34 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The marketing and advertising series contain artifacts, historical files, department records, meeting notes, and employee personnel records from the Stardust Resort and Casino property in Las Vegas, Nevada between 1950 and 2006.

Arrangement: The materials are arranged into four subseries:

Subseries III.A. Advertisement, marketing, and publications, 1986-2006;

Subseries III.B. Entertainers and shows, 1950-2006;

Subseries III.C. Market research reports and studies, 1987-2004;

Subseries III.D. Slot club, 1989-2003.

Advertisement, marketing, and publications, 1980-2006

Physical Description: 52.94 Cubic Feet (55 boxes)

Physical Description: 45.80 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The advertisement, marketing, and publications subseries includes correspondence, newsletters, newspaper and magazine clippings, and documentation of television shows and films requesting to feature the Stardust between 1980 and 2006.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers
Outdoor advertising orders, 1989-2000	box 214
Physical Description: 6 Files	box 215
Outdoor contracts, expired, 1991-1998	box 216
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Outdoor work orders, 2001-2002	box 216
Physical Description: 3 Files	box 217
Outdoor insertion orders, 2003-2004	box 217

Physical Description: 3 Files

Non-active outdoor contracts, 1999-2000	box 218
Media expenditures, 1989-2004	box 218
Physical Description: 17 Files	box 219
	box 220
	box 221
Stardust Matinee and KDWN Radio 720AM "Stardust Morning Line", 1999 August 24	box 221
Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes	
Free Gaming Lessons, 1986-1988	box 221
Newspaper clippings, 1986-1988	box 221
Orange County Metro Group, 1986-1988	box 221
Correspondence and newspaper clippings, 1986-1988	box 221
Vegas Visitor, 1986-1988	box 221
Today in Las Vegas, 1986-1988	box 221
What's On, 1986-1988	box 221
Grand re-opening, 1988	box 221
Guest comment cards, 1988	box 221
Hawaiian International, 1988	box 221
Holiday press party, 1987	box 221
IT Package (Dine Around It Package), 1988	box 221
Las Vegas Saxes July, 1988	box 221
Las Vegas News Bureau, 1987-1988	box 221
Newspaper clippings, 1987-1988	box 221
Stardust radio spots, 1987-1988	box 221
Silver Star Level, 1988 July 01	box 221
TV commercial Hands Across the Stardust, 1987 November	box 221
Travel View, 1987-1988	box 221
Berosini photograph concession, 1987-1988	box 222
Second Baptist church, 1988	box 222
Stardust Brochure, 1988	box 222
Brochures, 1988	box 222
Convention center displays, 1988	box 222

box 222 box 223 box 223
box 222 box 223
box 222 box 223
box 222 box 223
box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 223
box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 223
box 222 box 222 box 222 box 222 box 223
box 222 box 222 box 222 box 223
box 222 box 222 box 223
box 222 box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
box 223
er box 223
box 223
1 000
box 223
box 223 er box 223

Marketing, vacation prizes, 1990 December	box 223
Marketing, Sun City package, 1990 December	box 223
Marketing, Slot Club free tower room, 1990 December	box 223
Marketing, Slot Club free Motor Inn room, 1990 December	box 224
Marketing, newspaper clippings and correspondence, 1990 December	box 224
Marketing, Slot Club tower casino rate, 1990 December	box 224
Hot Wheels coupon book, 1989 March-1989 November Physical Description: 9 Files	box 224
Oldies 107.5 radio promotion, 1992 October Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 224
Cashfall jackpot, 1991 February	box 224
Camperland, 1988-1994	box 224
Camperland (RV Park) photography, 1988-1994	box 224
Camperland (RV Park) printed material, 1988-1994	box 224
RV Park directory, 1988 November	box 224
RV Park "Hot Wheels" fun books and fliers, 1989 February-May	box 224
RV Park letter, -special rate (6.95 dollars and 8.95 dollars), 1989 April- May	box 224
RV Park welcome letter, 1989 March	box 224
RV Park, brochure, 1989 April	box 224
Food Fandango, 1990 May 18-20	box 224
Fun City distributing, invoices and correspondence, 1989 September-1990 November	box 224
Fun City distributing, invoices and advertisement, 1990 January-June	box 224
High Rollers, correspondence, photographic prints, negatives, and advertisements, 1992 March-July	box 387
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2067.	
Las Vegas Bowl, 1992	box 225
Megabucks, publicity chips, 1986 March-1988 July	box 225
Megabucks, 1986 February-1987 August	box 225
Models, 1989-1993	box 225
Tour and travel publicity releases, 1992 June-1994 November	box 225
Printed material, 1989-1993	box 225

Summer marketing, coupons, correspondence, and purchase orders, 1992	box 225
Summer marketing, casino rate for Cathy Bonnell, 1991	box 225
Summer marketing, complimentary room for Cathy Bonnell, 1991	box 225
Summer marketing, inactive casino for Cathy Bonell, 1991	box 225
Summer marketing, restaurant survey for John Miner, 1991	box 225
Summer marketing, repeat customers for Mary Ann Burn, 1991	box 225
Summer marketing, 1989-1990	box 225
Three night offer, Bonnell summer marketing, 1993	box 225
Summer marketing, consumer package newspaper clippings, 1993	box 225
Two night offer, Bonnell summer marketing, 1993	box 225
Casino rate, Bonnell summer marketing, 1993	box 225
Repeat customers Summer marketing, 1993	box 225
"Room, Food, Beverage" offer (RFB), Bonnell summer marketing, 1993	box 225
Summer marketing, correspondence, advertisement, purchase orders, contact sheets, photographic prints, and color transparent positives, 1993	box 225
Correspondence: analysis of summer VIP promotion, 1989 September- October	box 225
Summer VIP mailing, 1989 April-1990 June	box 225
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Sun Harbor, correspondence and purchase orders, 1990 June	box 225
"Reaching for the Stars" fliers and purchase orders, 1990 February 21	box 225
"700 New Rooms" fliers, purchase orders, and correspondence, 1990 November 27-30	box 225
Guest room letters, undated	box 225
Performer of the Year, room Lists, 1992	box 226
Performer of the Year, releases, 1992	box 226
Performer of the Year, correspondence, contracts, 1992	box 226
 Performer of the Year, photographic prints, slides, 1992	box 226
Performer of the Year, advertising, 1992	box 226
Performer of the Year, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1992	box 226
Gold letter, Bonnell winter marketing, 1993	box 226
Desert Paradise restaurant certificates, 1994-2002	box 226

Summer marketing, room and show package, 1992 July	box 226
Summer marketing, repeat customers, 1992	box 226
Summer marketing, VIP, Bonnell, 1992 June-July	box 226
Summer marketing, VIP, Bonnell, 1992 August-September	box 226
Summer marketing, Comp, Ltd, Bonnell, 1992	box 226
Summer marketing, casino rate, Bonnell, 1992	box 226
Summer marketing, comp room, Bonnell, 1992	box 226
Summer marketing, gaming school, 1992	box 226
Summer marketing, restaurant survey, 1992	box 226
Airport travel discount, 1992	box 226
Airport news, 1992	box 226
Mentor of the Year, Mart Ronca, 1999	box 227
Winter promotions, Las Vegas Advisor, 1994-1995	box 227
Winter promotions, Las Vegas Advisor, 1995-1996	box 227
Las Vegas Advisor offer winter promotions, 1996-1997	box 227
Las Vegas Advisor offer winter, 1998	box 227
Las Vegas Advisor winter, 1999-2000	box 227
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Las Vegas Advisor, 2001-2002	box 227
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Show girls photograph session, 1994	box 227
Surveys Las Vegas Motor Speedway, 1994-2000	box 227
Speedway, Indy Racing League Race, 1996 September	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway Superbikes, 1994-2000	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway World of Outlaws, 1996 November	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway NASCAR Trucks, 1996 November	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway World of Outlaws, 1997	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway NASCAR Cactus Clash, 1997 June	box 227
Speedway correspondence, interior building artistic rendering black and white reproductions, 1994-2000	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway NASCAR, 1997 March	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway Indy Racing League Race, 1997 October	box 227
Las Vegas Motor Speedway NASCAR craftsman Trucks, 1997	box 227

box 227
box 227
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 228
box 229
box 229
box 229

Playboy Playmates, 2003 February Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 229
100 Percent Payback Brochures Players' Club, 1993-2006	box 229
Tent cards players club, 1993-2006	box 229
Membership cards Players' Club, 1993-2006	box 229
Wobblers players club, 1993-2006	box 229
Purple Enterprises (Robbie Howard), 2004	box 229
Michael Reagan Radio Show, 2004 May	box 229
Responsible Gaming Week, 2003 August	box 229
Royal Vacation Suites, 1993-2006	box 229
Sam's Town shuttle bus, 1993-2006	box 229
Searchlight marketing folders (Ad America), 2000 January	box 229
Searchlight (Ad America), 2001	box 229
Filming at the Stardust, NESCAFE; Goodman, Ltd, 2001	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Champion Films (Korean), 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, UPS commercial: Epoch Films, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Darius Rucker and Liliclaire, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust: Travel Channel, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, BMW automobile commercial, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Maverick Television, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, PBS: "California's Gold", 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, "Stuey" (AWV Productions), 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, STF Productions: "America's Most Wanted", 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Chevrolet Monte Carlo, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Sony and Peggy Sirota, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Aflac commercial, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, A Dating Story, 2002	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, BWM Films, 2003	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Bravo Network, 2003	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, CMX Productions, 2003	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Mom-O-Rama Productions, 2004	box 387

Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2079.

January 1, 2079.	
Filming at the Stardust, HBO: "Real Sports", 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust UNLV and Nevada Association of Fashion Design, 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, ESPN and Nevada Star Ball, 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, HPARTY 3 (Kickboxing), 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Judy Gordon Show, 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, Authority Films, 2004	box 230
Filming at the Stardust, "Domino", 2004	box 230
Game show, 1993	box 230
Hummer promotion, 2003	box 230
Advertising and gaming, 1994-2004	box 230
American Express, 1996	box 230
Boyd Buzz, 2004	box 231
William S. Boyd letter, 1994-2004	box 231
Cab company Invitation, 1996 March	box 231
Casino Marketing Systems, 1994-2004	box 231
Consolidated Realty, Wayne Newton ticket marketing, 1994-2004	box 231
"Destinationcoupons" website, 1994-2004	box 231
Diabetes Association "American's Walk", 2003 September	box 231
DP Video Productions invoices, 2004	box 231
DP Video Productions contracts, 2004	box 231
DP Video Productions correspondence and product data sheets, 2004	box 231
Duratrans displays, 1994-2004	box 231
Electronic reader board, 1994-2004	box 231
Banners on West Tower Havana Banner, 2005	box 231
Banners on West Tower East Face cable system, 2004-2006	box 231
Banners on West Tower Elite Media, 2004-2006	box 231
Banners on West Tower Havana Banner, 2004	box 231
Banners on West Tower South Face cable system, 2004-2006	box 231
Banners on West Tower Rick Thomas, 2004-2006	box 231
Banners on West Tower new Rick Thomas, 2005 December	box 231

Electroni	c reader board, 2004-2006	box 231
Boyd Buz	z, 2005-2006	box 231
Physic	cal Description: 2 Files	
Chinese r	ewspaper campaign, 2005 December	box 231
	Project TV coverage (announcement), 2005-2006	box 231
Physic	cal Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Echelon I 2005-2006	Project, newspaper clippings (includes parody news articles),	box 231
Echelon I	Project correspondence, 2005-2006	box 231
Echelon I	Project announcement, 2005-2006	box 231
Red Dog I	Bingo, 2005-2006	box 232
Coupons	and Free Pull, 2005-2006	box 232
Sales Pro	gram, 2005-2006	box 232
California	Hotel, correspondence, calendar, 1990	box 232
Press Kit	California, 1990	box 232
Fremont,	1990	box 232
Gold Rive	r Marketing, 1990	box 232
Cashfall,	focus group, 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	ceremony, 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	advertising (includes original design sketches), 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	logos, 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	releases, 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	photography, 1991-1992	box 232
Cashfall,	correspondence, 1992 May	box 232
Normand	ie Casino, 1990	box 232
Mahalo (I	Hawaii), 1990-1993	box 233
Kamaain	a Holiday, 1990-1993	box 233
Mahalo p	ackage, 1990-1991	box 233
Hawaiiar	packages, 1991	box 233
Travel ag	encies, 1990-1993	box 233
· ·	ent mailing, 1993 January-1993 September	box 233
	cal Description: 3 Files	
Fliers for	imprint, 1990-1993	box 233

Wholesalers, 1991	box 233
Sales, advertising, 1990-1993	box 233
"Welcome" cards sales, 1990-1993	box 233
Travel agent, 1993	box 233
Sales Hawaiian Package, 1993	box 233
Travel agent lists, 1990-1993	box 233
Travel agent mailing, 1993 November	box 233
Conference center brochure, 1990-1993	box 233
Direct mail, 1990-1993	box 233
Theater announcement, 1990-1993	box 233
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Magazine clippings and advertising, 1990-2003	box 233
Gala Magazine, 2006 February 08-March 01	box 233
Newspaper clippings, 2002 December-2003 June	box 234
Physical Description: 7 Files	
Magazine tear sheets, 2002 January-2003 December	box 234
Physical Description: 24 Files	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman Las Vegas, cut 1, general use, 60 seconds, 2003 March 14-2004 January 17	box 235
Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman Las Vegas, reference, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman Las Vegas, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Gene Pitney on stage, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Hotel, Chicago, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust - Korman-Conway, 2003 July 16	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman Las Vegas, cut 1, general use, 60 seconds, 2003 October 21-2005 November 12	box 235 digital
Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	file 00
Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.002 GB)	
Stardust, Korman-Conway, 2003 July 16	box 235

Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs

y	
Stardust, Korman-Conway, audio, 2003 July 16 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Boyd Gaming "In Room Video" second version, 2004 June 03 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Havana Night Club, "The Show", 2004 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Havana Night Club 22 x 28 Poster with Layers and color couple, 2004 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Ann-Margret, corporate sales presentation, 2005 January 10 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
The Temptations and the Four Tops Las Vegas, cut 1, general use, 30 seconds, 2005 February 03-2005 May 28 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.001 GB)	box 235 digital file 00
Stardust, Legendary Ladies, undated Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	box 235
Legendary Ladies, 2002 January 15 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Stardust, Legendary Ladies of Rock 'n Roll, 60 seconds, 2001 June 13 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.002 GB)	box 235 digital file 00
Stardust, Harry James, 60 seconds, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.001 GB)	box 235 digital file 00
Stardust, Chicago, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Stardust, the O-Jays, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.002 GB)	box 235 digital file 00
Lee Ann Womack 60 seconds, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Little Anthony and Sonny Turner, 60 seconds, undated Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	box 235
Stardust, Harry James 60 seconds, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 235
Stardust, Harry James, 2002 May 16	box 235

Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs

The Las Vegas History Foundation Inc. Presents "Remembering Las Vegas" disc 1, 1997	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Hall set-up pictures, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs (Mini CD)	
Boyd Gaming, identity artwork and standards, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Pavilion cars and Stardust cars (outside), undated	box 235
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
I Love Lucy 50th Anniversary Tour, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Total Flora Services front page, 2005 May 13	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, Jack Jones and Phyllis Diller 60 seconds, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	digital
Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.001 GB)	file 00
Engvall flier, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, Rick Thomas 1 minute montage, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, Rick Thomas 5 minute montage, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Bill Engvall, 60 seconds, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, copy of comm. Korman, 2003 March 14	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Boyd Gaming Loop, DVD Loop, 2006 May 22	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Boyd Gaming, BYD B-Roll, undated	box 235
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	digital
Physical Description: 1 Digital Files (0.045 GB)	file 00
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman Las Vegas, cut, general use, 60 seconds, 2003 March 14	box 235

Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs

,	
Bill Engvall, 60 Radio spot, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
Stardust, Patzick Wilen, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 235
	box 235
Unlabeled disc, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	DOX 233
Las Vegas Review-Journal featuring "The Stardust celebrates", 1991 August 06	box 236
Los Angeles Times featuring a picture of the Stardust sign and sports car covered in snow, 2003 December 31	box 236
Yearbook: Stardust Memories Tribute to a Legend, 2006	box 236
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Pamphlet: Stardust conference center, meeting and facilities guide, 2006	box 236
Physical Description: 3 Items	
Folder with Jim Seagrave correspondence, 2006 Physical Description: 3 Items	box 236
Pamphlet: conference center meetings conventions banquets, 2006 Physical Description: 3 Items	box 236
Buffet campaign, coupon counts, 2006	box 237
Buffet campaign, Fun City advertising distribution, 2006	box 237
Buffet campaign, magazine clippings, 2006	box 237
Buffet campaign, Fun City advertising distribution, 2005	box 237
Buffet campaign, two dollar discount coupons, 2005	box 237
Buffet campaign, magazine tear sheet, 2005	box 237
Buffet campaign, guest room fliers, 2005	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, magazine clippings, 2004	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, two dollars discount coupons, 2004	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, advertising schedules, 2004	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, guest room fliers, 2004	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, monthly reports, 2004 August 05	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, Fun City advertisement distribution, 2004	box 237
Buffet coupon count, 1989	box 237
Buffet advertisement campaign, 1989	box 237

Newspaper count, 1990	box 237
Buffet coupon count, 1990	box 237
Buffet coupons, 16 dollars in rebates, 1990	box 237
Buffet coupon count, 1991	box 237
Buffet coupons, 1996	box 237
Buffet campaign, coupon count, 1998	box 237
Buffet campaign, magazine clippings, 1998	box 237
Buffet campaign, memoranda, coupon summary, and advertising schedule, 1998	box 237
California marketing, 1990-2002	box 237
Physical Description: 6 Files	
 Chinese food promotion, fliers, 1999	box 238
 Chinese food promotion, photographic prints, negatives, correspondence, and menus, 1999	box 238
Chinese food promotion, tear sheets, 1999	box 238
Deck of cards, coupon count, 1992-1996	box 238
 Physical Description: 5 Files	
 Direct mail annual report, 2001	box 238
 Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, Tony Roma's version, 1998	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, guest room flier, 1998	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, tear sheets, 1998	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, memorandum and ticket certificates, 1998	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, magazine advertisement, 1998-1999	box 238
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, coupon count, 1999	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, tear sheets, 1999	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, guest room flier, 1999	box 238
Enter the Night and Restaurant promotion, direct mail, 1999 January	box 238
Geographic analysis, undated	box 238
Hotel survey, 1995-2000	box 238
Hotel and travel Index, 1997-2006	box 238
Interstate-15, billboard photographs, 1994 January-2001 April	box 238
Island Paradica Café promotion, magazine tear cheets, 2000	

	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, advertising schedules, 2000	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, coupon counts, 2000	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, correspondence and menu, 2000	box 239
Island Paradise campaign, 2002 November-2003 April	box 239
Island Paradise Café campaign, tear sheets, 2004	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, Fun City Distributors, 2004	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, monthly reports, 2004	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, coupon counts, 2005	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, guest room cards, 2005	box 239
Island Paradise Café promotion, tear sheets, 2005	box 239
Island Paradise Café and Tony Roma's campaign, tear sheets, 2006	box 239
Island Paradise Café and Tony Roma's campaign, rack cards, 2006	box 239
Island Paradise Café and Tony Roma's campaign, coupon counts, 2006	box 239
Jaguar promotion, 2004	box 239
KRXV-KHWY reports, 1990-1995	box 239
Physical Description: 2 Files	
KHWY reports, 1998-2006	box 239
Physical Description: 9 Files	
Lido counts, 1989-1990	box 239
Marketing expenses comparison, 1996-1997	box 239
Motor Inn survey, 1998 September	box 239
Occupancy reports, 2002 January-February	box 239
Prime Rewards advertising, 20 bonus points, 2004 April	box 239
Prime Rewards advertising, free buffet, 2004 May	box 240
Prime Rewards advertising, 5 dollar reward, 2004 June	box 240
Prime Rewards advertising, cash and comps, 2004 July	box 240
Prime Rewards advertising, NASCAR, 2004 August-September	box 240
Prime Rewards Club advertising, 3x points, 2004	box 240
Prime Rewards Club advertising, 5x points, 2004	box 240
Restaurant charts, 1990-1999	box 240
Room analysis, 1999-2002	box 240

Physical Description: 4 Files

11.)010012 0001-p.10111 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	
Slot campaign, correspondence, invoices, advertisements, and counts, 1996-1997	box 240
Slot campaign, airport dioramas, 1996-1997	box 240
Slot campaign, advertisement prints, 1996-1997	box 240
Buffet and Slot Club promotion, coupons, 1996-1997	box 240
Slot Club coupon count, free T-shirt, 1988-1989	box 240
Slot Club coupon count, free gift, 1988-1989	box 240
Slot Club coupon count, 1990-January 1991 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 240
Slot Club coupon count, new campaign, 1990	box 240
Star Odyssey coupons, 1993 September-1994 February	box 240
Steak and Lobster (one dollar off), 1994-1995	box 240
Tony Roma's lunch count, 1989 June-August	box 240
Tony Roma's coupons, 1990 June-August	box 241
Aloha coupon books, 2004	box 241
Amenities price list for guest rooms, 2004 January-May	box 241
Boyd Gaming Corporation property profiles, undated	box 241
Birthday cards, stardust employees, 2004	box 241
Island Paradise Café, breakfast coupon (group sales), undated	box 241
Buffet coupons, casino marketing, undated	box 241
Buffet coupons for Entertainers, 2005 April	box 241
Buffet coupons, guest appreciation, 2005 April	box 241
Buffet coupons, holiday romance tours, 2005 August	box 241
Buffet coupons, "Lasvegas" website, undated	box 241
Buffet coupons, 2-For-One internet special, 2004 August	box 241
Buffet coupons, 2-For-1 Kathy Manard, 2004 July	box 241
Buffet coupons, 2-For-1 prime rewards, 2004 September	box 241
Buffet coupons, free buffet, prime rewards, 2004 April	box 241
Buffet coupons, summer room and food offer, 2005 September	box 241
Buffet coupons, spring room offer, 2006	box 241
Business card holders, undated	box 241
Calendars for sales department, 2005-2007	box 241

Check-out cards for guest rooms, undated	box 241
Christmas cards, Stardust, 2004	box 241
Christmas cards, 2005	box 241
Crazy 4 Poker, 2004	box 241
Deck of cards coupon, undated	box 241
Dining discount coupons, "Great Deals on Meals", undated	box 241
Drink tickets, 2002-2006	box 241
Environmental cards for guest rooms, undated	box 241
Guest room check list, 2005	box 241
Guest room directory, pages, 2005 January-2006 February Physical Description: 5 Files	box 241
"Stardust Guest Information" bound guest room directories, undated Physical Description: 2 Files	box 241
Hawaii Party invitation, 2004 March-September	box 241
Havana, 2-For-1 coupon, Prime Rewards Club, undated	box 241
Havana, 2-For-1 coupon, room and show offer, 2005	box 241
"Headlights and Tailpipes" 2-For-1 certificates, 2006 March	box 241
Hot dog coupon, Short Stop Snack Bar, undated	box 241
Island Paradise Café, discount coupons, 2004-2006	box 241
Physical Description: 3 Files	1 04
Keno cards, "Mark it with B", undated	box 241
Limousine cards, 2004 November	box 241
Line pass (restaurants), undated	box 241
Map of property for registration desk, 2004	box 241
Match Play certificates, 20 dollar showroom, 2004	box 241
Photograph holders, slot winners, undated	box 241
Place mats, Island Paradise Café and Coco Palms, 2005 February-2006 January	box 241
Physical Description: 5 Files	
Players bonus pads, undated	box 242
Rack brochure, 2004 September-2005 October Physical Description: 3 Files	box 242
Restaurant discount flier, guest rooms, undated	box 242
Rick Thomas 2-For-1 coupons, room and show offer, 2005	box 242

Room	attendant cards, undated	box 242
Royal	20's cards, undated	box 242
Secur	ity department business cards, undated	box 242
Shopp	oing mall coupons, 2006 April	box 242
Telep	hone directory standard edition, 2005 March 23	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass directory, blackjack panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, entertainment panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, poker panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, Prime Rewards Club panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, Boyd Gaming panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, penny slots panel, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, margaritas and daiguiries, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, "Fun Pit", undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, "Sleek cats and cool cash Panel", undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, jazz concerts, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, "Hit Me Tuesdays", undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass display, Havana Night Club, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass displays, wireless internet, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass displays, Decals, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass displays, slot tickets, undated	box 242
Table	Top Plexiglass displays, Rick Thomas, undated	box 242
Telep	hone information cards, 2004	box 242
Tony	Roma's discount flier, undated	box 242
Certif	icates for table games, 22 dollars for 20 dollars, undated	box 242
Certif	icates for table games, 25 dollars for 20 dollars, undated	box 242
Rick 7	Thomas 2-For-1 certificates, 2006	box 242
Willia	ım B's discount flier, undated	box 242
Enter	the Night tent cards, 1996	box 243
Ph	nysical Description: 2 Files	
Enter	the Night Survey cards, undated	box 243
Enter	the Night 2-For-1 offers, undated	box 243
Enter	the Night and Tres Lobos fliers, undated	box 243

Environmental linen changing cards, undated	box 243
Stardust express check-out pamphlets, undated	box 243
Fax machine cards and purchase orders, undated	box 243
Gambler's Choice Casino Fun Book, coupon books, purchase orders, and correspondence, 1989-2001 Physical Description: 6 Files	box 243
Gaming diaries, 1989	box 243
Gaming guides, 1992	box 243
Gaming Instruction, tents and fliers, undated	box 243
Gift certificates and correspondence, 1996	box 243
Gift certificates, 2000	box 243
Golf questionnaire, Ed Zike, 1997	box 243
Guest comment cards, 1988-1992 Physical Description: 3 Files	box 243
Guest room directories, 1989-2000 Physical Description: 4 Files	box 243
"Help" cards for casino, undated	box 244
Host letters, undated	box 244
Line pass, undated	box 244
Keno booklets, undated	box 244
Stardust key card holders, undated	box 244
Dine Around It Package (IT Package), 1989	box 244
Show Stopper, Dine Around It Package (IT Package), 1989	box 244
Dine Around It Package (IT Package) coupon books, undated	box 244
Dine Around It Package (IT Package) fliers, 1990	box 244
Lido de Paris tickets, advertising, and correspondence, 1990	box 244
Mailing labels, undated	box 244
Map, Boyd Group Resorts, undated	box 244
Maps of hotel, 1989-1991	box 244
Matchbooks, purhcase orders, and correspondence, 1992-2002	box 244
Motor Inn Fliers, undated	box 244
"No Guts, No Glory" flier, 1989 August	box 244
Non-Smoking Room cards, undated	box 244

Oranguta	n Executive card, fliers, and photographs, 1988	box 244
Oranguta	n fliers and purchase orders, Ed Zike, undated	box 244
Oranguta	nn table tent card, undated	box 244
Photogra	ph holders and photographs, Slot winners, undated	box 244
Players'	Club benefit card, undated	box 244
Pogs for	George Oishi, undated	box 244
	s, 2000-2002 cal Description: 2 Files	box 244
	l Player cards and correspondence, 1992	box 244
	A" Preferred Player Program, 1992	box 244
	B" Preferred Player Program, 1993	box 244
	C" Preferred Player Program, undated	box 244
	der Preferred Player Program, undated	box 244
		box 244
	ction criteria card Preferred Player Program, undated	box 244
	reply envelope, Preferred Player Program, undated	box 244
	plication information, undated	
	covers, 1991	box 244
	chures, 1992 cal Description: 2 Files	box 245
	•	box 245
	iner tents, 1989	
· ·	ion forms, front desk, undated cal Description: 2 Files	box 245
Restaura	nt comment cards, undated	box 245
Restaura	nt discount coupons, undated	box 245
Room ra	e cards and purchase orders, 1989	box 245
Room ra	e cards, 1991	box 245
Room res	servation forms, undated	box 245
	servation reply envelope, 1999 cal Description: 2 Files	box 245
Room sea	vice menu, undated	box 245
Room sea	vice directory, 1988	box 245
	artment, room service tray cards, undated	box 245
Room sea	rvice menus, 2000	box 245

Physical Description: 2 Files

Room service forms, undated	box 245
Employee thank you cards, undated	box 245
Mailing labels, undated	box 245
Remodeling tent cards, 1990	box 245
Safe decals, undated	box 245
Security welcome cards, undated	box 245
Seven-For-Five casino coupons and purchase orders, 1990	box 245
Slot brochure, negative, and correspondence, 1993	box 245
Slot players' food discount coupon and purchase order, undated	box 245
Slot player warning cards, printed matter, undated	box 245
Suggestion forms, undated	box 245
Special events survey cards, undated	box 245
Stardust telephone directory, 1994 October	box 245
Telephone information brochures, undated	box 245
Telephone rate cards, undated	box 245
Tony Roma's, tent cards, 1989	box 245
Toucan Harry's and Warehouse Buffet tent cards, 1989	box 245
Tony Roma's, Ralph's Diner, William B's, Toucan Harry's, and The Warehouse Buffet tent cards, undated	box 245
Steak and Lobster and Late Nights Specials tent cards, undated	box 245
Tony Roma's and Toucan Harry's tent cards (showroom), undated	box 245
Thanksgiving Buffet Special, 1998	box 245
Thanksgiving fliers, 1993-1994	box 245
 Physical Description: 2 Files	
Thank you cards, slot hosts, undated	box 245
Thank you cards, undated	box 245
Three for two, casino coupons, undated	box 246
Toucan Harry's coupon (free birthday T-shirt) "Don't Keep it Under Your Hat", undated	box 246
Tour guide folder, undated	box 246
Tournament calendars, 2000	box 246
 Tournament entry confirmation Form, undated	box 246

Tournament schedule cards, 1993	box 246
Tournament schedules, slot tournaments number 1, 2001	box 246
Tournament schedules, slot tournaments number 2, 2001	box 246
Tournament schedules, blackjack tournament, 2001	box 246
TV Information cards, undated	box 246
"22 dollars for 20 dollars" coupons, undated	box 246
Uniform cards, housekeeping, undated	box 246
Vending machine decals, undated	box 246
Villa cards, undated	box 246
VIP cards, 1991 March	box 246
VIP Fun Book, correspondence, 1989 August	box 246
VIP questionnaire, undated	box 246
VIP welcome folder, 1988-1992	box 246
Physical Description: 2 Files	
VIP folder, correspondence, and fliers, 1989	box 246
Visitor badges, undated	box 246
Wake Up Call tent cards, undated	box 246
Warehouse Buffet "Save 8 dollars" cards and purchase orders, 1989	box 246
William B's business cards, undated	box 246
Calendars and correspondence, 2000	box 246
Calendars, 2002	box 246
Casino action criteria cards, 1997	box 246
Casino cage envelopes, undated	box 246
Catering mailer, 2001 March	box 246
Slot Club Christmas cards, 1989	box 246
Christmas cards, 1989-1990	box 246
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Christmas cards (from other hotels), undated	box 246
 Christmas cards, 1991-2003	box 247
Physical Description: 9 Files	
Christmas cards (from other hotels), undated	box 247
Consumer brochure, undated	box 247
Credit Application (casino), 1990	box 247

Stardust Slot Club Birthday card, 1994-1999 Physical Description: 5 Files	box 247
Buffet discount coupons and purchase orders, 1989	box 247
Buffet discount coupons, undated	box 247
Buffet discount coupons, 2001	box 247
Business card Holders (casino host), undated	box 247
Business Reply cards (sales), undated	box 247
Calendars, 1990-1999	box 247
Physical Description: 8 Files	
Credit information release forms, undated	box 248
"Maid In Room cleaning" door hangers, undated	box 248
Drink coupons, 1989	box 248
Two-For-One, Enter the Night promotion, 1998	box 248
Enter the Night fliers, undated	box 248
Enter the Night program, correspondence, photographic print, and transparency, 1993	box 248
Aloha coupon Books, other properties, 2001	box 248
Aloha coupon Books, re-print, 2001 May-June	box 248
Aloha coupon Book, five night book, 2001	box 248
Aloha coupon Books, invoices and correspondence, 2001	box 248
Baccarat Instructional cards, undated	box 248
Baccarat postcards, undated	box 248
Baggage tags and correspondence (Jackie's Travel), 1993	box 248
Baggage tags, 1992	box 248
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Bill changer fliers, 1993	box 248
Casino birthday card, 1990-1991	box 248
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Employee birthday card, 1987-1999	box 248
Physical Description: 11 Files	
Stardust Slot Club birthday card, 1989-1993 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 248
Hot News, newsletters, slides, photographic prints, negatives, and	box 249
correspondence, 1992-2001	box 250

Physical Description: 75 Files

•	
Stardust brochures, undated	box 251
Inside Track, 1987	box 251
Inside Track, 1988	box 251
Inside Straight, newsletters, photographic prints, negatives, and correspondence, 1994	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 1, 1989 July-September	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 2, 1989 September 07-25	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 3, 1989 September 30- October 20	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 4, 1989 October 21- November 10	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 5, 1989 November 11- November 30	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 6, 1989 December 01-18	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 7, 1989 December 19-1990 January 08	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 8, 1990 January 09- February 01	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 9, 1990 February 02-22	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 10, 1990 February 23- March 16	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 11, 1990 March 17-April 06	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 12, 1990 April 07-26	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 13, 1990 April 27-May 17	box 251
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 14, 1990 May 18-June 07	box 252
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 15, 1990 June 08-28	box 252
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 17, 1990 July 20-August 09	box 252
Sports Registry newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 4, 1990 October 20- November 09	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 1, 1992 May	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 1 photography, 1992 May	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 2, 1992 June	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 2 photography, 1992 June	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 3, 1992 July	box 252
 Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 3 photography, 1992 July	box 252

Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 4, 1992 September	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 4 photography, 1992 September	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 5, 1992 October	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 5 photography, 1992 October	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 6, 1992 December	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 1, Issue 6 photography, 1992 December	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 1, 1993 January	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 1 photography, 1993 January	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 2, 1993 April	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 2 photography, 1993 April	box 252
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 3, 1993 July	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 2, Issue 3 photography, 1993 July	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 3, Issue 4, 1993 September	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 3, Issue 4 photography, 1993 September	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 3, Issue 5, 1993 December	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 3, Issue 5 photography, 1993 December	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 4, Issue 1, 1994	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 5, Issue 1, 1994 September	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 5, Issue 1 photography, 1994 September	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 6, Issue 1, 1995 January	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 6, Issue 1 photography, 1995 January	box 253
Stardate newsletter and photography, Volume 6, Issue 2, 1995 April- May	box 253
Stardate photography, undated	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 6, Issue 3, 1995	box 253
Stardate photography, 1996 May-September Physical Description: 2 Files	box 253
Stardate newsletter, Volume 5, Issue 2, 1996 June	box 254
Stardate newsletter photography, Volume 7, Issue 1, 1996 May	box 254
Stardate newsletter, Volume 7, Issue 4, 1997	box 254
Star-Tracking newsletters, 1989-1990	box 254
Distribution correspondence, 1994	box 254
Accounting correspondence, 1994	box 254

Sam's Town Tunica correspondence, 1994 Casino correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 John Miner correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Casino cage correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Bob Boughner correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1994 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Dox 254 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Town Twesme correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Telophone lines, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Socurity correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Solots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255		
John Miner correspondence, 1994 Casino cage correspondence, 1994 Bob Boughner correspondence, 1994 Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994 Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1994 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Slot sorrespondence, 1994 Box 255 Slot sorrespondenc	Sam's Town Tunica correspondence, 1994	box 254
Casino cage correspondence, 1994 Bob Boughner correspondence, 1994 Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994 Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1994 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot sorrespondence, 1994 Dox 255	Casino correspondence, 1994	box 254
Bob Boughner correspondence, 1994 Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994 Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Dox 254 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	John Miner correspondence, 1994	box 254
Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994 Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slots marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Dox 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Dox 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Dox	Casino cage correspondence, 1994	box 254
Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994 Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Dox 254 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot scorrespondence, 199	Bob Boughner correspondence, 1994	box 254
Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994 Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Box 254 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Dox 254 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot scorrespondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot scorrespond	Bill Boyd correspondence, 1994	box 254
Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994 Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Security correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot sorrespondence, 1994 Dox 255	Maunty Collins correspondence, 1994	box 254
Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994 Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Dox 254 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Dox 254 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Security correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot sorrespondence, 1994 Dox 255	Chuck Huff correspondence, 1994	box 254
Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994 Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Box 255	Chuck Ruthe correspondence, 1994	box 254
Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994 Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 box 254 Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Rick Darnold correspondence, 1994	box 254
Doug Michael correspondence, 1994 Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255	Tom Twesme correspondence, 1991-1994	box 254
Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994 Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255	Telephone lines, stock market, and Super Bowl correspondence, 1994	box 254
Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994 Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 box 254 Food correspondence, 1994 box 254 Hotel correspondence, 1994 box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255	Doug Michael correspondence, 1994	box 254
Stan Roth correspondence, 1994 Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255	Jerry Chambers correspondence, 1994	box 254
Food correspondence, 1994 Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Dennis Robertson correspondence, 1994	box 254
Hotel correspondence, 1994 Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Stan Roth correspondence, 1994	box 254
Housekeeping correspondence, 1994 box 255 Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Food correspondence, 1994	box 254
Human Resources correspondence, 1994 box 255 Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Hotel correspondence, 1994	box 254
Keno correspondence, 1994 box 255 Logo shop correspondence, 1994 box 255 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Housekeeping correspondence, 1994	box 255
Logo shop correspondence, 1994 Maintenance correspondence, 1994 box 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Human Resources correspondence, 1994	box 255
Maintenance correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Purchasing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Security correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 Dox 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 Dox 255	Keno correspondence, 1994	box 255
Purchasing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Logo shop correspondence, 1994	box 255
Race and sports correspondence, 1994 box 255 Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Maintenance correspondence, 1994	box 255
Sales correspondence, 1994 box 255 Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Purchasing correspondence, 1994	box 255
Security correspondence, 1994 box 255 Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Race and sports correspondence, 1994	box 255
Showroom correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Sales correspondence, 1994	box 255
Slot marketing correspondence, 1994 box 255 Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Security correspondence, 1994	box 255
Slots correspondence, 1994 box 255 VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Showroom correspondence, 1994	box 255
VIP services correspondence, 1994 box 255	Slot marketing correspondence, 1994	box 255
	Slots correspondence, 1994	box 255
	VIP services correspondence, 1994	box 255
Warehouse correspondence, 1994 box 255	Warehouse correspondence, 1994	box 255

A-M, correspondence, 1988-1992	box 255
Physical Description: 13 Files	
N-Z, correspondence, 1988-1992	box 256
Physical Description: 11 Files	
Norm Powell correspondence, 1992	box 256
 Special Events correspondence, 1992	box 256
Tournaments correspondence, 1992	box 256
Warehouse correspondence, 1992	box 256
Accounting department file correspondence, 1988-1989	box 256
"Distribution" interoffice memorandums, 1989	box 256
Publicity Department employee file, request for comps, 1988	box 256
Kathy Espin and Stacey Noble, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 256
Phyllis Winkler, deparment file, correspondence, 1989	box 256
Direct marketing correspondence, 1989	box 256
Cage correspondence, 1989	box 256
Casino host correspondence, 1989	box 256
Casino office, correspondence, 1988	box 256
Executive office department file, Richard Schuetz, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Executive office department file, John Miner, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
Engineering, Art Carlin, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
Housekeeping, Rick Shields, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
Room reservations, Valicia Nesci, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Mary Ann Burns, advertising correspondence, 1989	box 257
Keno Department, Anita Houchin, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Mailroom, correspondence, 1989 April	box 257
Maintenance, Art Carlin, correspondence, 1989 November 15	box 257
PABX department file, Lee Harris, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Poker advertisement, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Purchasing (central) department file, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Food department, Guy Kirkley, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Inventory control, Bobby Mercer, correspondence, 1988 December 13	box 257

R and S Book Manager, Scotty Schlettler, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
RV Park, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
RV Park, free stay winners, correspondence, 1989 February-March	box 257
Sales department, group policies and correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
Sales department, travel agencies, correspondence and invoice, 1989	box 257
Security department, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Slot department, "Free Room, December-January" mailing, 1988-1989	box 257
Bobby Berosini, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Lounge Director, Hillary Green, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 257
Lido Director, Gary Golbart, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Valerie Hughes, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Slot department, Dick Burnside, correspondence and purhcase orders, 1989	box 257
Souvenir Booth, Debbie Gibson, correspondence, 1989	box 257
Special events department files, Cathy Bonnell, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 258
Special projects (corporate), Shelly Roberts, correspondence, 1988-1989	box 258
Tour director, Frank Jenkins, 1988-1989	box 258
Warehouse, correspondence, 1989	box 258
Video poker letter, Frank Jenkins, undated	box 258
Sales support, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Showbiz Magazine, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Today in Las Vegas, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Tourguides of Las Vegas, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Vegas Visitor, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
What's On, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Adams Media, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Arizona Republic, newspaper clippings, 2001	box 258
Entertainment Today, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Incentive, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Las Vegas Style, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Las Vegas Today, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258

Los Angeles Times, newspaper clippings, 2001	box 258
Newsprint, magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Tours and magazine clippings, 2001	box 258
Slot Club News, brochures, Spring, 1992	box 258
Slot Club News, brochures, Summer, 1992	box 258
Slot Club News, brochures, Fall, 1993	box 258
Slot Club News, brochures, Summer, 1994	box 258
Hot News, newsletters, 1994	box 258
Slot Players Bulletin, newsletters and photographic prints, 1996 August-December	box 258
Physical Description: 6 Files	
Slot Players Bulletin, newsletters and photographic prints, 1997 January-1999 June	box 259
Physical Description: 28 Files	
Aiello, David: memorandum, 2003-2005	box 259
Aller, Ron: correspondence and photographic prints, 2002-2003	box 259
Ballaro, Pat: correspondence and slides, 1995 February 22	box 259
Bernstein, Linda: correspondence, 2005 July 13	box 259
Brancucci, Shirley: photograph and negatives, 1991 March 11	box 259
Bravin, Ken: slides, 2001 December 03	box 259
Brewer, George: correspondence and slides, 1997-1999	box 259
Brock, Sam: photographic prints, undated	box 259
Brumfield, Jack: memorandum, 2003 November 26	box 259
Buchanan, John: photographic prints and negatives, 1998 March 23	box 259
Burch, Matthew: correspondence, 1994 April 13	box 259
Burns, Mary Ann: correspondence, photographic prints, contact sheets, and newspaper clippings, 1995-1998	box 259
Carlin, Art: biography and photographic prints, 1986-1988	box 260
Chandler, Dave: transparent color positives, 1990 October 12	box 260
Cho, James: Executive casino Host, photographic prints, slides, negatives, correspondence, and magazine, 1989-1990	box 260
Choflet, Jeff: slides and business cards, 1995 August 24	box 260
Christensen, Tom: correspondence, 2005 August 05	box 260
Colvin, Linda: slides and correspondence, 1990-1998	box 260

Corbin, Diane: correspondence, 1998 May 13	box 260
Cox, Charlie: invoice, contact sheet, transparent color positives, 1989	box 260
Davis, Reva: correspondence and slides, 2003 January 17	box 260
Dearinger, Annette: photographic prints, negatives, and correspondence, 1995	box 260
Desimone, Jocelyn: slides, 1996 November 25	box 260
Dioguardi, Phil C: photographic prints, contact sheets, magazine, correspondence, and newspaper clippings, 1992	box 260
Divicino, Anita: correspondence and negatives, 1992 October	box 260
Dunckley, Mary: slides and correspondence, 2002 August 21	box 260
Eaton, May: slides, 2001 April 19	box 260
Estelle, Chuck: correspondence, 2004 July 08	box 260
Glantz, Jeff: slides and correspondence, 1999 December 15	box 260
Glass, Mitzi: slides, 1997 October 16	box 260
Goodloe, Chris: correspondence, 2003 September 22	box 260
Goodwin, Marie: correspondence and photographic prints, 2004-2006	box 260
Gordon, Linda: photographic prints, negatives, slides, and correspondence, 1995	box 260
Hall, Julie: correspondence and photographic prints, 1999-2003	box 260
Harrigian, Ron: correspondence, photographic prints, and contact sheets, 1993	box 260
Hawkins, Gregg: correspondence, 2000 June 29	box 260
Haid, Frank: negatives, 1994 November 30	box 260
Hernandez, Juan: correspondence, slides, photographic prints, newspaper clippings, 2004 January 29	box 260
Holderman, Kimberly: photographs, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 260
Horton, John: correspondence, photographic prints, slides, and negatives, 1995	box 260
Karney, Kathy: correspondence, photographic prints, and contact sheets, 1994-2006	box 260
Lester, Teresa: correspondence, 2001 April 19	box 260
Lewis, Russ: newspaper clippings, 1996 May 26	box 260
Lewis, Valleau: correspondence, 2005 September 19	box 260
Lipman, Gabe: correspondence, 2004-2005	box 260

Lovern, Terrance: newspaper clippings, transparent color positives, photographic prints, contact sheets, correspondence, 1992-2006	box 260
Lucero, Rocky: correspondence, restaurant publication, 2005 September 24	box 260
Lupo, Joe: newspaper clippings, website prints, photographic slides, photographic prints, contact sheets, 1996-2002	box 260
Lyon, Sarah: slides, correspondence, 1999-2005	box 260
Manard, Kathy: correspondence, 2003 December 31	box 260
Marano, Ralph: correspondence, 2002 January 12 Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks (Zip disk)	box 261
Martinez, Sheila: contact sheets, undated	box 261
McMann, Patrick: transparent color positives, 1994 December 05	box 261
Messana, John: transparent color positives, magazine clippings, 1991-2006	box 261
Miller, Randy: photographic slides, 1996 March	box 261
Miner, John: photographic prints, transparent color positives, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1988-2003	box 261
Morreale, Dominick: photographic print, undated	box 261
Murphy, Ray: slides, negatives, 2001-2005	box 261
Kim, Melanie: slides, undated	box 261
Kirtley, Guy: photographic prints, contact sheets, newspaper clippings, biography, 1987	box 261
Musicaro, Mike: photographic prints, contact sheets, 2003-2006	box 261
Myler, Coleen: slides, contact sheets, photographic prints, undated	box 261
Oishi, George: magazine clippings, photographic prints, contact sheets, slides, 1987-1988	box 261
Osborne, Aaron: correspondence, 2005 May 12	box 261
Pileggi, Nanci: newspaper clippings, purchase orders, 1989	box 261
Podhaisky, Chuck: slides, photographic prints, undated	box 261
Regan, Brenda: correspondence, 2002 October 09	box 261
Rhoades, Susan: photographic prints, contact sheets, correspondence, 1986-1989	box 261
Rihel, Bob: photographic prints, contact sheets, biography, 1988-1989	box 261
Rivera, Marylee: business cards, slides, 1998 December 28	box 261
Rockwell, Tim: correspondence, transparent color positives, 1991 October 08	box 261

Romine, John: transparent color positives, undated	box 261
Ronzi, Derek: correspondence, 2000 March 13	box 261
Rosa, Licette: photographic print, correspondence, 2003 August 27	box 261
Roth, Stan: photographic prints, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2001-2004	box 261
Sands, John: photographic prints, contact sheets, 2003	box 261
Schneider, Richard: correspondence, 2000-2004	box 261
Scucci, Bob: photographic prints, contact sheets, newspaper and website clippings, 2005-2006	box 261
Romero, Sererino: photographic print, undated	box 261
Siano, Dennis: correspondence, 2005 January 21	box 261
Spach, Bud: photographic prints, contact sheets, biography, undated	box 261
Taeubel, Anthony: correspondence, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2003-2004	box 261
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Torregrosa, Luis: slides, undated	box 262
Trimble, Marie: slides, transparent color positives, 1994 September 06	box 262
Tucker, Pam: slides, photographic prints, undated	box 262
Vance, Larry: newspaper clippings, resume, correspondence, 1996-2005	box 262
Vickrey, Vic: newspaper clipping, 2006 May 09	box 262
Welley, Jamey: photographic prints, slides, 2001 May 21	box 262
Whitt, Danny: correspondence, photographic prints, transparent color positives, 2001-2004	box 262
Wilson, Ken: slides, negatives, 1997 October 01	box 262
Wright, Lisa: slides, undated	box 262
The Letter, Boyd Group Management Newsletter, 1987-1989	box 262
Stardust Casino News, newsletters, photographs, correspondence,	box 262
1995-2002 Physical Description: 27 Files	box 263
Red White and Boyd, English newsletter, 1992 September-1995 April Physical Description: 11 Files	box 264
Red White and Boyd, Spanish newsletter, 1992 September-1993 April Physical Description: 9 Files	box 264
Boyd Gaming newsletters, 1995-1997	box 264

Physica	l Descri	ption:	12 Files
---------	----------	--------	----------

Good Times newsletter, 1987-1990	box 264
Physical Description: 11 Files	
Stardust printed material offers, 1993-2000	box 265
Physical Description: 8 Files	box 266
Artifacts	
Pins, 1980-2000	box 052
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Planner booklet, 1980-2000	box 052
Matchbooks, 1980-2000	box 052
Physical Description: 3 Items	
Wayne Newton and commemorative one thousand dollar casino chip paperweights, 2000 January 24	box 052
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Souvenir playing cards, matchbox, dice, keychains, kaleidoscopes, and pocket multitool, 1980-2000	box 053
Physical Description: 25 Items	

Entertainers and shows, 1950-2006

Physical Description: 85.82 Cubic Feet (105 boxes)

Physical Description: 72.63 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The entertainment and shows subseries includes photographs, press releases, newspaper and magazine clippings, and audiovisual material describing Stardust Resorts and Casino entertainers and shows between 1950 and 2006.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received.

Title/Description	Containers
Beach Party, photography, undated	box 267
Beach Party, photographic prints, correspondence, 1991 August	box 267
Beach Party, newspaper clippings, 1991	box 267
Beach Party, tickets, 1991 August 25-31	box 267
Beach Party, administrative correspondence, 1991 August	box 267
Beach Party, contracts, 1991 August	box 267
Beach Party, advertising, 1991	box 267
Beach Party, fliers, 1991 August	box 267
Boy-lesque, press night, 1991 March 21	box 267
Boy-lesque, marketing, 1991 March 28	box 267
Boy-lesque, correspondence, advertising, show attendence count, 1991	box 267

Comedy club, press releases, 1992	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, tickets, undated	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, newspaper clippings, 1992	box 267
Boy-lesque, newspaper clippings, 1991	box 267
Boy-lesque, closing, 1991 September 06	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, advertising, 1992	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, guest comedians, 1992	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, printed material, undated	box 267
Sandy Hackett's comedy club, correspondence, coupons, 1992	box 267
Boy-lesque postcards, undated	box 267
Thunder From Down Under, Manpower Australia promotional material, 1993	box 267
Thunder From Down Under, correspondence and contract, 1993	box 268
Thunder From Down Under, signage, 1993	box 268
Thunder From Down Under, photography, 1993	box 268
Thunder From Down Under, news clippings, undated	box 268
Manpower Australia, newspaper clippings, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, press conference material, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, press releases, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, purchase requisitions, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, photography, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, correspondence, 1994	box 268
Manpower Australia, advertising, 1994	box 268
California Hardbodies, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1994-1995	box 268
California Hardbodies, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1994	box 269
Manpower, press night, 1995	box 269
Manpower, press releases, 1995	box 269
Manpower, correspondence, reports, 1995	box 269
Manpower, promotional material, 1995	box 269
Manpower, tear sheets, 1995	box 269
Manpower, promotional material, 1996	box 269
Manpower, advertising, 1996	box 269
Mannawar prace night 1006	

	box 269
Manpower, photography, 1996	box 269
Manpower, releases, 1996	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, work orders, invoices, correspondence, 1998 May-June	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1998 May-June	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, advertising, 1998 May-June	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, photography, 1998 May-June	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, promotional material, 1998 May-June	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, photography, 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, promotional material, 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, costs (requests and invoices), 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, press release and misc., 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, advertising, 1999	box 270
Thunder From Down Under, correspondence, performer biographies, schedules, 1999	box 270
Christmas Show, photography, 2003	box 270
Christmas Show, radio advertising, 2003 Physical Description: 11 Optical Discs	box 271
Christmas Show, recordings, 2003	box 271
Christmas Show, signs and displays, 2003	box 271
Christmas Show, immigration papers, 2003	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2078.	
Christmas Show, print advertising, 2003	box 271
Christmas Show, printed material, 2003	box 271
Christmas Shows, immigration correspondence, hotel packaging information, 2003	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2078.	
Christmas Shows, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2003	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, show counts, 2006	box 271

Hypnosis Shows, contract, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, signs and displays, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, news releases, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, printed material, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis, Shows, correspondence, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2006	box 271
Hypnosis Shows, magazine clippings, 2006	box 271
Havana Night Club, Latin Fire, 2004	box 271
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, reservations, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, public relations and marketing proposal, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, advertisement and promotional expenses, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, contacts and correspondence, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, cast and company, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, newspaper clippings, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, newspaper tear sheets, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, magazine clippings, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, press releases, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, special events, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, internet stories, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, Clarke and Weatherford correspondence, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, contract, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, signs and displays, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, advertising schedules, 2004	box 272
Jim Seagraves, correspondence, 2003	box 272
Havana Night Club, outdoor advertising, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, LATV and Vanessa contreras correspondence and contract, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, printed material advertisement, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, magazine tear sheets, 2004	box 272
Havana Night Club, correspondence, advertisement, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 273
Havana Night Club, correspondence, 2005	box 273

Havana Night Club, signs and displays, 2005	box 273
Havana Night Club, printed material, 2005	box 273
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, magazine clippings, 2005	box 273
Havana Night Club, newspaper and magazine tear sheets, 2005	box 273
Havana Night Club, newspaper clippings, 2005	box 273
Bad Girls of Australia, 1995 November	box 273
"Giovanni and his 21-Piece concert Orchestra", 1996 August 02- December 20	box 274
Physical Description: 4 Files	
Branscombe Richmond and Pat Morita photographic prints, slides, correspondence, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1997 March 21	box 274
Branscombe Richmond and Tom McGillen, 1997 June 27-September 11 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 275
Starship, 1997 October 24	box 275
Giovanni, 1997 December 19	box 275
Entertainment, Sawyer Brown, 1998 February 25-March 01	box 275
Entertainment, Mike Love and Cal Beach Band, 1998 December 31-1999 January 01	box 276
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Three Dog Night and Jim Messina, 1998 April 17	box 276
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Three Dog Night, 1999 January 08	box 276
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks (Zip disk)	
Three Dog Night, 1999 May 30	box 276
Physical Description: 3 Audio Cassettes	
B.J Thomas and Lowell Sanders, 1999 August 13	box 277
Physical Description: 3 Audio Cassettes	
Three Dog Night, 1999 September 03	box 277
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Asian Nights, 1999 August-December 20 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 277
Bob Anderson, 2000 December 10-22	box 277
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	DOA 411

Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs

111,01011 2 00012 2 10011 2 1000	
Manhattan Transfer, 2000 June 06-10 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 278
Physical Description. 1 Audio Cassettes	
Asian Nights, 2000 August 12	box 278
Little Anthony and the Imperials, 2000 August 17-19	box 278
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
The Pointers, 2000 August 24-26	box 278
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
The O'Jays, 2000 September 07-09	box 278
Soul Jam II, 2000 September 02-03	box 279
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Bill Engvall, 2000 October 28	box 279
Legendary Ladies of Rock 'N Roll, 2000 November 02-04	box 279
Lee Ann Womack, 2000 November 09-11	box 280
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
B. B. King, 2000 November 16-18	box 280
Bill Engvall, 2000 December 08-09	box 280
Bob Anderson, press kit, 2000	box 280
Bob Anderson, audio, undated	box 280
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Bob Anderson, requisitions and work orders, 2000	box 280
Bob Anderson, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000	box 280
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Bob Anderson, press releases, 2000	box 281
Bob Anderson, correspondence, 2000	box 281
Bob Anderson, printed material, undated	box 281
Bob Anderson, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000	box 281
Bob Anderson, signs and displays, 2000	box 281
Bob Anderson, advertising schedules, undated	box 281
70s Soul Jam, Delfonics, undated	box 282
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
70s Soul Jam, Chi-lites, undated	box 282
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
70s Soul Jam, Harold Melvin's Blue Notes negatives, undated	box 282

70s Soul Jam, Sylistics photographic prints, undated	box 282
70s Soul Jam, 2000 April 06-08	box 282
 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Jack Jones and Phyllis Diller, 2000 April 06-08	box 282
Marilynn Mccoo and Billy Davis Jr, 2000 May 30-June 03	box 282
Thunder From Down Under, 2000 May 26-June 16	box 282
Miracles and Turner and coaster, 2001 July 11-15	box 283
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Asian Night, 2001 August 04	box 283
Platters and Imperials, 2001 August 31-September 02	box 283
Don Rickles, 2001 September 06-09	box 283
Asian Night, 2001 September 08	box 283
Bill Engvall, 2001 October 26-27	box 283
Andrew Dice Clay, 2001 November 12-14	box 284
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Don Rickles, 2001 November 15-18	box 284
B. B. King, 2001 November 23-25	box 284
Ricky and the Redstreaks, 2001 December 05-16	box 284
Asian Nights, 2001 December 21-22	box 284
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Bill Engvall, 2001 December	box 284
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
David Clayton-Thomas and "Blood, Sweat, and Tears", 2000 March 31-April 01	box 284
Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes	
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks (Zip disk)	
Chicago, brochures, 2001 March	box 285
Chicago, advertising, 2001 March	box 285
Chicago, advertisement, correspondence, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2001 March	box 285
Platters and the Imperials, 2001 May 10-12	box 285
 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
 Don Rickles, 2001 May 17-20	box 285
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Fred Travalona, 2001 June 22, 22	

Fred Travalena, 2001 June 22-23

Physical Description: 2 Files	box 285
	box 286
Asian Nights, 2000 December 16-2001 June	box 286
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Legendary Ladies, 2002 July 04-08	box 286
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Bob Anderson, 2002 October-December	box 286
"Rockin' Roadhouse Tour", 2002 October 25-26	box 286
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 2 Floppy Disks (One floppy disk and one zip disk)	
Asian Nights, 2002 November 02	box 287
Andrew Dice Clay, 2002 November 14-16	box 287
Don Rickles, 2002 November 21-24	box 287
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Lupillo Rivera, 2002 November 23	box 287
B. B. King, 2002 November 29-December 01	box 287
Bill Engvall, 2002 December 06-14	box 287
Ricky and the Redstreaks, 2002 December 06-15	box 287
Asian Night, 2002 December 21	box 287
Legendary Ladies, 2001 January 10-13	box 287
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
The Drifters, the coasters, and the Platters, 2001 January 17-20	box 287
Don Rickles, 2001 February 02-03	box 288
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Fiesta Filipina, 2003 November 30	box 288
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 November 28-29	box 288
Physical Description: 6 Optical Discs	
Bill Engvall, 2003 December	box 288
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Ricochet, 2003 December 05-13	box 288
Asian Night, 2003 December 20	box 288
Chicago, 2002 January 05-09	

	box 288
Andrew Dice Clay, 2002 January 10-12	box 288
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Legendary Ladies, 2002 January 16-19	box 289
Asian Nights, 2002 January 19-20	box 289
Lupillo Rivera, 2002 February 22	box 289
Don Rickles, 2002 March 07-10	box 289
Chicago, 2002 March 14-24	box 289
Al Jardine's Good Vibrations Beach Band, 2002 April 26 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 289
Don Rickles, 2002 May 02-05 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 289
Neville Brothers, 2002 May 30-June 01 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 289
Asian Nights, 2002 June 22	box 289
Don Rickles, 2002 June 27-30	box 290
Andrew Dice Clay, 2002 July 03-06 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 290
Legendary Ladies, 2002 July 10-13	box 290
	box 290
Asian Nights, 2002 July 27	
Andrew Dice Clay, 2002 August 01-03	box 290
Latin performers in the Stardust Pavillion, 2002 August 02	box 290
Don Rickles, 2002 August 29-September 01	box 290
Asian Nights, 2002 August 31	box 290
Andrew Dice Clay, 2002 September 04-14 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 290
Mariana G., 2002 September 15	box 290
Chicago, 2002 September 24-28 Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	box 291
John St. Peeters, 2002 October 11 Physical Description: 2 Files Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks (Zip disk) Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 291
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 January 10-11	box 291
"In The Spirit Of The King", 2003 January 13-14	box 291

Chicago, 2003 January 15-18 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	box 291
Andrew Dice Clay Bad Boy Comedy Club, 2003 January 17-18	box 291
Louie Louie, 2003 January 24	box 291
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	2012
Conjunto Primavera, 2003 February 21	box 292
Greg Page, 2003 March 09-10	box 292
Chicago, 2003 March 12-15	box 292
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Conway and Korman, 2003 April 02-05	box 292
Andrew Dice Clay Bad Boy Comedy Club, 2003 April 04-05	box 292
Asian Night, 2003 May 23	box 292
Don Rickles, 2003 May 29-June 01	box 292
Andrew Dice Clay Bad Boy Comedy Club, 2003 May 30-31	box 292
Lamont Patterson Big Band Dance, 2003 July 02	box 292
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 June 06-07	box 292
Los Tucanes De Tijuana, 2003 June 21	box 292
Neville Brothers, 2003 July 03-05	box 292
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 July 18-19	box 292
Conway and Korman, 2003 July 23-26	box 292
Asian Night, 2003 August 15	box 293
Legendary Ladies of Rock 'N Roll, 2003 August 28-31	box 293
Don Rickles, 2003 August 21-24	box 293
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 August 29-30	box 293
Chicago, 2003 September 03-06	box 293
Neville Brothers, 2003 September 11-13	box 293
Physical Description: 6 Optical Discs	
Gene Pitney, 2003 September 17-20	box 293
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Physical Description: 7 Optical Discs	
Andrew Dice Clay, 2003 September 12-13	box 293
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2003 September 25-28 Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	box 293
Jimmy Sturr and His Orchestra, 2003 October 04-05	box 294

Teo Gonzalez, 2003 October 11	box 294
Gilberto Santa Rosa, 2003 October 12	box 294
Conway and Korman, 2003 November 12-15	box 294
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Don Rickles, 2003 November 20-23	box 294
B. B. King, 2003 November 28-30	box 294
Elvis, American Idol Show, 2004 January	box 294
Conway and Korman, 2004 January 14-17	box 294
Chicago, 2004 January 21-24	box 294
Jose Feliciano, 2004 February 13-14	box 295
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Conjunto Primavera, 2004 February 20	box 295
Jessa Zaragosa, 2004 February 27	box 295
Bar-Kays, 2004 March 05	box 295
Chicago, 2004 March 10-13	box 295
Gigi Allen and Flipp Street, 2004 March 19-20	box 295
Don Rickles, 2004 March 25-28	box 295
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gourmet, 2004 April 29-May 01	box 295
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2004 June 16-19	box 295
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Joan Rivers, 2004 June 23-26	box 295
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
The Legendary Ladies of Rock 'n Roll, 2004 June 30-July 04	box 296
Physical Description: 8 Optical Discs	
Lamont Patterson Big Band Dance, 2004 July	box 296
Festival De La Risa, 2004 July 11-12	box 296
Bob Newhart, 2004 July 07-10	box 296
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
 Physical Description: 2 Cassettes	
Conway and Korman, 2004 July 14-17	box 296
Don Rickles, 2004 July 22-25	box 296
Dennis Miller, 2004 September 03-04	box 296
 Chicago, 2004 September 08-11	box 296

"Latinlogues", 2004 September 16	box 296
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2004 September 17-19	box 297
Don Rickles, 2004 October 14-17	box 297
Polkapalooza, 2004 October	box 297
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Conjunto Primavera, 2004 October 23	box 297
Conway and Korman, 2004 November 17-20	box 297
B. B. King, 2004 November 26-28	box 297
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Bill Engvall, 2004 December 09-11	box 297
Ricochet, 2004 December 03-11	box 297
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Kevin Spacey, 2004 December 26-27	box 297
The Temptations and the Platters, undated	box 297
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2005 January 12-15	box 298
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	l 000
Brian Evans, 2005 January 16	box 298
Chicago, 2005 January 19-22 Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	box 298
<u> </u>	how 200
Temptations and Four Tops, 2005 February 24-27	box 298
Don Rickles, 2005 March 03-06	box 298
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, 2005 March 09-12	box 298
Chicago, 2005 March 16-19	box 298
Montez De Durango, 2005 March 19	box 298
Ann-Margret, 2005 March 23-25	box 298
Don Omar, 2005 March 27	box 298
George Carlin, 2005 April 21-May 04	box 298
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Ivy Queen, 2005 April 28	box 299
Don Rickles, 2005 May 12-15	box 299
Joan Rivers, 2005 May 19-22	box 299
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2005 May 25-28	box 299

George Carlin, 2005 June 02-15	box 299
Lamont Paterson Dance, 2005 June 20	box 299
George Carlin, 2005 August 11-24	box 299
Joan Rivers, 2005 August 31-September 30	box 299
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2005 September 07-10 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 299
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, 2005 September 14-17 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 299
Chicago, 2005 September 21-24 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 299
Ann-Margret, 2005 September 28-October Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 300
George Carlin, 2005 October 06-19	box 300
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2005 October 26-29	box 300
Don Ricckles and Operababes, 2005 October 20-23 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 300
B. B. King, 2005 November 03-05 Physical Description: 2 Files Physical Description: 6 Optical Discs	box 300
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, 2005 November 09-12 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 300
George Carlin, 2005 November 17-30 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 300
Reggaeton, Zion and Lenox, 2005 November 19	box 300
Bill Engvall, 2005 December	box 300
Four Tops and Shirley Alston Reeves, 2005 December 30-2006 January 01	box 301
Jackie Mason, 2006 February 07-26	box 301
Conjunto Primavera, 2006 February 18	box 301
Roseanne Barr, 2006 February 21-26	box 301
Jose Feliciano, 2006 March 03-04	box 301
El Kalleton, 2006 March 04	box 301
Kansas, 2006 March 10-11	box 301
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2006 March 16-18	box 301

Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs

Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2006 March 22-25	box 301
Don Rickles with Lorna Luft, 2006 March 30-April 01	box 301
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tim Conway and Karvey Korman, 2006 April 06-08	box 301
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Wisney Yandel, 2006 April 15	box 301
Debbie Reynolds, 2006 April 20-22	box 302
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2006 May 04-06	box 302
Don Rickles and Shawn King, 2006 May 11-13	box 302
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, 2006 May 17-20	box 302
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2006 May 24-27	box 302
Lamont Patterson Dance, 2006 June 18	box 302
Salsa congress, 2006 June 29-July 01	box 302
"Salsa Vegas", 2006 August 12	box 302
Don Rickles, documentary, 2006 September	box 302
Don Rickles, color photographic prints, undated	box 302
Don Rickles, black and white photographic prints, undated	box 302
Don Rickles, photographic prints with Wayne Newton, undated	box 302
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Don Rickles, 2001-2006	box 302
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
The Temptations and the Four Tops, 2006 September 21-23	box 302
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	1 000
The Temptations and the Four Tops, photography, undated	box 302
The Temptations and the Four Tops, documentary, 2006 June-July	box 302
The Temptations and the Four Tops, history, 2005 July-October	box 302
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, photography, 2003 April 03	box 303
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, biographies, 2001-2003	box 303
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, 2006 October 04-07	box 303

Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs

Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, 2006 October 26-28 Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	box 303
Stardust entertainers, venues, and events, photographic prints, 1950-1980	box 303
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Bob Anderson, 2002	box 303
Ballroom Blitz, 2002 July 07	box 304
Brandon Bennett, 2005	box 304
Champagne On Ice, undated	box 304
Dave Coady, 1989-1990	box 304
The Coates Twins, undated	box 304
Divine Divas, 1998 July-August	box 304
Dueling Pianos, 2005 August-November	box 304
The Edge, undated	box 304
The Gary Paul Show, undated	box 304
Rob Hanna, 1993-1995	box 304
Lounge, Gary Hohman, undated	box 304
Robbie Howard, 2002-2005	box 304
Impact, undated	box 304
Kaleidoscope, undated	box 304
Lenny Vee and the Alley Band, undated	box 304
Lettuce Jones, undated	box 304
Mark and clark, undated	box 304
Lounge, Susan McDonald, undated	box 304
The Metro, undated	box 304
Parti Gras, 1994 July 19	box 304
P.J. Belly and his Texas Blues Band, 1995 January-November	box 304
Phantasy, undated	box 304
Phlash, 1999	box 304
Powerhouse, undated	box 304
Joey Reed, 1994	box 304
Revival, undated	box 304

Ricky and the Redstreaks, 1986-1996	box 304
Ricky and the Redstreaks, requisitions and work orders, 1995 November-1998 September 04	box 304
Ricky and the Redstreaks, press releases, 1989-1997	box 304
Ricky and the Redstreaks, photography, 1995-2000 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 304
Ricky and the Redstreaks, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1988-1994	box 305
She-Bop, undated	box 305
Sidro's Armada, 2001	box 305
Bill Soloman, undated	box 305
Melissa Spanglar, 1993-1994	box 305
Spiral Starecase, undated	box 305
Tenita and Electric Avenue, undated	box 305
Unity, undated	box 305
Lounge, Eddie Valen, 1991	box 305
Wildlife, 1994-2001	box 305
Glenn Williams, undated	box 305
John Wills, 1981-1995	box 305
Randy Anderson, undated	box 305
Angel Star, 1989	box 305
Rita Starr, 1985	box 305
Band the Run, 1992	box 305
Cardin, undated	box 305
C'est La Vie, 1989	box 305
Jed Clampit, 1989	box 305
Entertainment, Cleveland, 1988	box 305
Paul Christopher, 1989-1990	box 305
Boby Curtola, 1988-1990	box 305
Entertainment, Deloach, undated	box 305
Diamondhead, 1991	box 305
Entertainment, Gina Eckstine, 1988-1989	box 305
Entertainment committee, 1986-1988	box 305

Susan Falconer, Pianist, Terrace Bar, undated	box 305
Flashback, 1987-1988	box 305
Far East, undated	box 305
Bobby Gregg and Friends, 1988 March-May	box 305
Gypsy Sky, 1990-1991	box 305
Heather, Galaxy Piano Lounge, 1989	box 305
Don Holiman, 1988	box 305
In the Mood, 1987	box 306
Johathan and Music Magic, 1990 January	box 306
The Rave, 1987 September 08	box 306
Hot Lava, 1988-1989	box 306
Launi Kristopher, 1987-1990	box 306
Kenny and The cruisers, 1985-1990	box 306
The Krush, undated	box 306
Mainstream (lounge band), 1985	box 306
Steve Long, 1985-1986	box 306
Maxine, 1983	box 306
Kevin Scott Miller, 1987-1988	box 306
Monte Carlo (band), undated	box 306
The Gary Paul Show, undated	box 306
Tammy Pemberton, undated	box 306
Perfecto, undated	box 306
David Poe, Jerry Atrix, 1980-1988	box 306
Jay Ramsey Band, 1988	box 306
Razz-Ma-Jazz, 1988	box 306
Cindy Renee and Partyline, undated	box 306
Dick Saxe and Bonnie Graham, 1989	box 306
Sidro's Jam, undated	box 306
Gene Sironen and Rise, 1983-1987	box 306
Sliced Bread (band), undated	box 306
Glenn Smith, 1989-1993	box 306
Smith Bros, 1987-1990	box 306

Spice, 1990	box 306
Robert Streeter, 1992	box 306
Danny Steagall, 1988	box 306
The Sunspots (musical comedy group), undated	box 306
Swing Street, 1990	box 306
Tiffany Taylor, 1989	box 306
Touch of Country, 1987-1990	box 306
Unity I, 1988 March 14	box 306
Eddie Valen and the Valeneers, 1989-1990	box 306
Winchester Cathedral (band), 1970-1978	box 306
Bruze Zarka, 1991	box 306
Stardust Lido de Paris, Siegfried and Roy, awards, shows, and special	box 306
events black and white photographic prints, 1958-1975	DOX 300
Lido de Paris photograph album, 1985	box 306
Lido de Paris 25th Anniversary photograph album, 1983 July 02	box 307
Las Vegas Casino Journal featuring Enter the Night, 1992 March	box 307
Enter the Night, large colored sketch pictures, undated	box 307
Lido de Paris sound tracks, vinyl records, undated	box 307
Physical Description: 6 Items	
Dorothy Hamill, Cindy Landry, and Burt Lancon of Enter the Night, magazines, 1998 July-August	box 308
Physical Description: 8 Items	
Skyview, "The In-flight Magazine of Western Pacific Airlines," featuring Aki, 1996 January	box 308
Physical Description: 3 Items	
Enter the Night Reel, undated	box 308
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Opening Greek, Mona Lisa Track number 1, 1972 April 15	box 308
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"African" (Lido) first edition, undated	box 308
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Unlabeled reel, undated	box 308
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Johnson Intro Dancing Waters, undated	box 308

Physical Description: 1 Reels

211,010012 2 00012 p 110110 1 110010	
Perils Track with some effects, undated Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 308
"Salsation", undated Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 308
Lido de Paris 67, opening through Gil Doven, 1967 February 24 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 309
Opening - "Allez Lido" (introduction) Ice first edition, undated Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 309
Lido de Paris, slides of logo, undated	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of performers on stage, 1958	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets and photographic prints of dancers, airport arrival, dining, 1958	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of performers on stage, 1959	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of women drinking wine, 1965	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of performers on stage, 1965	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of posed performers and animals, 1968	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of 12th Anniversary, 1970	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of performers on stage, posed, 1970	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of performers on stage, rehearsal, 1972	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of ventriloquist, 1974	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of performers on stage, 1974	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of performers on stage, posed, 1975	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of performers on stage, 1977	box 309
Lido de Paris, contact sheets of performers on stage, 1977	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic slides and negatives (showgirls), 1977	box 309
Lido de Paris, photography (showgirls), 1979	box 309
Lido de Paris, photography Bobby Berosini photographic prints and transparent color positives, 1980	box 309
Lido de Paris, color photographic prints of performers on stage, 1980	box 309
Lido de Paris, transparent color positives (Linda Farrell), 1980	box 309
Lido de Paris, photographic prints of performers on stage, 1980	box 309
Lido de Paris, slides, transparent color positives, and negatives (production), 1980	box 310

Lido de Paris, photography (contact sheets), 1980	box 310
Lido de Paris, transparent color positives and negatives (production), 1982	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (photographic prints), 1983	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography transparent color positives, contact sheets (Marian Palmer), 1984	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (contact sheets), 1984	box 310
Lido de Paris, transparent color positives (showgirls), 1985	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (showgirls, black and white photographic prints), 1988	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (showgirls, color photographic prints), 1988	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (showgirls, negatives), 1988	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (showgirls, transparent color positives, slides), 1988	box 310
Lido de Paris, photography (contact sheets), 1990	box 310
Photographic album of Lido de Paris reopening, 1987-1992	box 310
Photographic album of Enter the Night show, 1992-1999	box 310
Lido de Paris, Berosini newspaper and magazine clippings and press releases, 1989-1991	box 311
Lido back sheets, 1988	box 311
Lido Programs, 1990 February-1998 November	box 311
Physical Description: 3 Files	
Lido de Paris, advertising, 1990	box 311
Kris Kremo, juggler, photographic prints, negatives, and newspaper clippings, 1999	box 311
Dawn Terese, Lido dancer, 1990 August 27	box 311
Lora Chamberlin, 1989	box 311
Rolanda Evans, Lido dancer, 1989 July 25	box 311
Pamela Langevin, Lido dancer, 1989-1990	box 311
Lido de Paris, Channing Pollack, 2006 March 21	box 311
Skaters, Pagano and Paul, 1990	box 311
Aaron Gilliland, Lido dancer, 1990 October 12	box 311
Doug Gardiner, Lido singer, 1984-1990	box 311
Lido de Paris, Eileen Santillan, undated	box 311

Lido de Paris, George Carl, 1989	box 311
Lido de Paris, Liz Larkin, undated	box 311
Lido de Paris, Skaters Lancon and Burton, 1987-1991	box 311
Lido de Paris, room package, 1991	box 311
Lido de Paris, fliers, 1990	box 311
Lido de Paris, closing press kit, 1991	box 311
Lido de Paris, closing, newspaper clippings, 1991 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 311
Lido de Paris, closing, newspaper clippings and correspondence, 1991	box 312
Lido de Paris, closing, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1991	box 312
Final Lido show, former cast and crew lists, purchase orders, and correspondence, 1991	box 312
Final Lido show, invitations, 1991	box 312
Lido press kit, masters, undated	box 312
Lido logos, undated	box 312
Lido de Paris, Rejean St. Jules, 1990	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2065.	
Lido de Paris, Dick Franco, 1988	box 312
Behind the scenes of Lido de Paris, 1988	box 312
Lido de Paris, newspaper clippings, 1989	box 313
Lido contracts, 1988 November 22	box 313
Lido publicity, 1989	box 313
Ice Skaters, Petrov and Prussack, 1990	box 313
Ed Alonzo, Lido specialty act substitute, 1989	box 313
Linda Farrell, Lido dancer, 1989	box 313
Bonny Fletcher, Lido dancer, 1989	box 313
Kelly M. Fritz, Lido dancer and principal singer, 1990 July 31	box 313
Dean Hammond, principal singer, 1989	box 313
Gary Harris, Lido dancer, 1990	box 313
Bill Newkirk, Lido orchestra conductor, 1989	box 313
Marian Palmer, Lido dancer, 1988	box 313
 Dolly Ridderplaat, 1989	box 313

Kevin Smith, 1989 November 29	box 313
Gregg Stokes, Lido dancer, 1988	box 313
Jillana Urbina, Lido dancer, 1989	box 313
Show Reports, 1997	box 314
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Show Reports, 1998	box 315
Enter the Night, Berosini, photographic prints, 1984-1991	box 315
Enter the Night, Berosini, photograph transparent color positives, undated	box 315
Enter the Night, Berosini marque illustration, transparent color positives, undated	box 315
Stardust Exteriors, Marque with Berosini, photographic prints, 1991	box 315
Enter the Night, featured performers, negatives, undated	box 315
Enter the Night, negatives, undated	box 315
Enter the Night, showgirls, negatives, undated	box 315
Enter the Night, production, negatives, undated	box 316
Bobby Berosini, orangutan incident, 1989 Physical Description: 4 Files	box 316
Enter the Night, grand opening, invite cards, photographic prints, and press releases, 1991	box 317
Enter the Night, Logojet slides, 1996	box 317
Enter the Night, Logojet color photographic prints, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Logojet negatives, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, photography, Logojet, McCarran party, photographic prints, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki Santa Claus costume, transparent color positives, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki race car, photographic prints, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki New Years, transparent color positives and contact sheets, 1999	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki blue costume, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki gold costume, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki red costume, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 317

Enter the Night, Aki staircase, photographic prints and newspaper clippings, 2006	box 317
Enter the Night, Aki photographic prints, transparent color positives, and magazine clippings, 2002	box 317
Enter the Night, pre-opening illustrations and negatives, 1991-1992	box 317
Enter the Night, Jennifer Bochenczak, transparent color positives and photographic prints, undated	box 317
Enter the Night, Dawn Brown, trading card, 1993	box 317
Enter the Night, Tony Davich, transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Marva Scott, biographical photographic prints and newspaper clippings, 1995-1996	box 318
Enter the Night, Sharon Tegano (Cusumano), photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, original costume design, photographic prints of sketches, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Marlena Maynard, photographic prints, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Natalie Oliver, photographic prints and slides, 1991	box 318
Enter the Night, The Scott Brothers, photographic prints, negatives, and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Jennifer Lederer, photographic prints, contact sheets, and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Tara Foy, contact sheets, transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Cynthia Keitt, transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Tanya Dydo, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Lora Chamberlin, photographic prints, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Svetlana Failla, transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Tony Davich, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Joy Maji, transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Kristen Hillier, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Jane McLaws, photographic prints and transparent color positives, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Williams Brothers, photographic prints, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Austin Ray, photographic prints, negatives, undated	box 318

Enter the Night, David Reynolds, photographic prints, contact sheets, and press releases, 1992	box 318
Enter the Night, Tony Edmond, photographic prints, contact sheets, and press releases, 1992	box 318
Enter the Night, Greg Sumner, photographic prints, contact sheets, and press releases, 1989	box 318
Enter the Night, Kelly Conelly, photographic print and biography, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Donna Browning, photographic prints and transparent color positives, 1991	box 318
Enter the Night, Anne Margaret Russell, photographic print, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Showgirl Billboard, photographic prints and transparent color positives, 1993	box 318
Enter the Night, original cast, polaroids, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Jonathan Brielle (musical director), photographic prints, undated	box 318
Enter the Night, Bill Guske (choreographer), photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Larry Sedwick (production manager), photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Bill Hargate (costume designer), photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Michael Hotopp (production designer), photographic prints and slides, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Ted Lorenz (producer), photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, James Tetlow (lighting designer), photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Jennifer Page, contact sheets, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Jennifer Page, photographic color prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Jennifer Page, negatives, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, Jennifer Page, transparent color positives, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, pre-opening candids, photographic prints, undated	box 319
Enter the Night, premiere, negatives and contact sheets, 1991 July 24	box 319
Enter the Night, premiere, photographic prints, 1991 July 24	box 319
Enter the Night, premiere invitees, correspondence, counts, and name lists, 1991 July 16	box 319
Enter the Night, premiere, press kit, 1991	box 319

Enter the Night, opening night, invitations, programs, correspondence, and reports, 1991	box 319
Enter the Night, photographic prints, contact sheets, slides, transparent color positives, Showgirl Trios, 1986	box 320
Enter the Night, original cast and production team, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, premiere, Starbright Foundation, 1991	box 320
Enter the Night, Tierras, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, masks, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, NASCAR, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, contact sheets, Las Vegas Review-Journal Award, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, contact sheets, 1991	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, show and award receptions, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, slides, "Some Like It Hot", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, slides, "Illumagenesis", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, transparent color positives, contact sheets, "Notorious", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, "Joint is Jumpin", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, slides, "Night Moves", 1992	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, slides, transparent color positives, "Zodiac Suite", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, slides, "Obsession", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, slides, "Surrender to The Night", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, slides, "Chill Out", undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, slides, transparent color positives, finale, undated	box 320
Enter the Night, photographic prints, Dorothy Hamill, undated Physical Description: 1 Items (Portable hard drive)	box 321
Dorothy Hamill, outdoor signs, 1998	box 321
Dorothy Hamill, requisitions and work orders, 1998	box 321
Dorothy Hamill, print advertising, 1998	box 321
Dorothy Hamill, photographic prints, 1998	box 321
Donothy Hamill neuronanan and magazine clinnings 1000	

	box 321
Dorothy Hamill, Guy Powers, Inc, 1998	box 321
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Dorothy Hamill, correspondence, 1998	box 321
Enter The Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, Melinda Harambasic, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, Kim Sturm, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, Melissa and Teresa Price, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, Marilyn Kaye, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, Helen Stein, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, transparent color positives, Carey Hern, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, Pamela Langevin, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic color prints, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic black and white prints, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Enter The Night transparent color positives, slides, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, contact sheets, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, negatives, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Enter The Night, photographic prints, Vladimir, undated	box 322
Star Odyssey, photographic prints, transparent color positives, 1993-1994	box 322
Star Odyssey, press releases, 1993-1994	box 322
Star Odyssey, correspondence, 1993-1994	box 322
Star Odyssey, production proposal, costume sketches, 1993-1994	box 322
Star Odyssey, advertising and production, 1993-1994	box 322
Star Odyssey, two dollar discount, undated	box 322
Star Odyssey, tent cards, undated	box 322
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Burton negatives, undated	box 322
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Burton black and white photographic prints, undated	box 322
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Burton contact sheets, undated	box 322

Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Burton color photographic prints, undated	box 322
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Burton transparent color positives, slides, undated	box 322
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Laundry transparent color positives, slides, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Laundry negatives, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Laundry black and white photographic prints, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Burt Lancon and Cindy Laundry, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Laundry and Dorothy Hamill photographic prints, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Lancon and Laundry contact sheets, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Los Huincas Gauchos transparent color positives, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Los Huincas Gauchos negatives, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Los Huincas Gauchos black and white photographic prints, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Los Huincas Gauchos color photographic prints, undated	box 323
Enter the Night photography, Los Huincas Gauchos contact sheets, undated	box 323
Dorothy Hamill, television correspondence, 1998	box 323
Dorothy Hamill, printed material, 1998	box 323
Dorothy Hamill, press releases and biographies, 1998	box 323
Western Pacific, correspondence, invoices, 1995-1996	box 323
Western Pacific, news releases, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific, photographic prints, undated	box 323
Western Pacific, newspaper clippings, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific, Las Vegas media event, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific, Colorado Springs media event, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific Logojet, Colorado Springs event, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific Logojet, news releases, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific Logojet, design sheets and publicity, 1995	box 323
Western Pacific Logojet, newspaper clippings, 1995	box 324

Showgirl Logojet correspondence and photography, 1995-1996	box 324
Enter the Night, correspondence, 1999	box 324
Enter the Night, final performance correspondence, 1999	box 324
Enter the Night, Dorothy Hamill newspaper and magazine clippings, 1998	box 324
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, 1991-1999	box 324
Physical Description: 20 Files	box 325
Enter the Night, two millionth visitor photographic prints, magazine clippings, 1997 June 07	box 326
Stardust Theater welcoming visitor, 1997	box 326
Enter the Night, Jack Kogan Holiday special, 1996	box 326
Enter the Night, Las Vegas calendar, 1996	box 326
Enter the Night, New York Times Magazine, 1997	box 326
Enter the Night business invitations, stage party, 1995 November 06	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, Third Anniversary, 1994 July 25	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, program copy, 1993 August	box 326
Hill and Knowton, marketing proposal, 1991 October 09	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, First Anniversary, 1992 July	box 326
Enter the Night, logo slicks, 1991	box 326
Enter the Night, airport promotions, 1991-1994	box 326
Enter the Night, cab driver promotions, undated	box 326
Enter the Night, brochures, undated	box 326
Enter the Night, business correspondence with Ted Lorenz, 1994	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, publicity, 1995	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, Flying by Foy, 1991 August 02	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, Image engineering, undated	box 326
Enter the Night business invitations, Industry night, undated	box 326
Enter the Night business correspondence, MLT Vacations and airport picture with woman, 1994	box 326
Enter the Night, Pat Story public relations project, 1995	box 327
Correspondence and publicity prints, 1994-1995 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 327
Racon's Clinning Rureau 1004	

	box 327
Enter the Night, cast consent for filming, undated	box 327
Enter the Night, filming indemnity agreement, undated	box 327
Enter the Night, Suzan Hiett promotions, 1995	box 327
Enter the Night, ticket brokers, undated	box 327
Enter the Night, design presentation books, 1991	box 327
Enter the Night, celebrity visitor photographic prints, undated	box 327
Enter the Night, performers and cast members biographies, 1991-1994	box 327
Enter the Night, photograph shoot, 1996 October	box 327
Enter the Night, WalkAmerica, 1991 March 03	box 327
Enter the Night, Natalie Dawn Oliver newspaper clippings and biography, 1991	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2066.	
Enter the Night, Donna Browning biography, 1990	box 327
Enter the Night, Williams Brothers, 1989-1992	box 327
Enter the Night, John-Michael Flate, 1992	box 327
Enter the Night, Aki promotional material, 1994	box 327
Employee Listings, Enter the Night, 1995	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2070.	
Enter the Night performers biographies, Scoot Bros, undated	box 327
Enter the Night invoices, iceskaters, 1994 December 19	box 327
Enter the Night biography, performers, Jennifer Page, 1996	box 327
Enter the Night biography, performers, Huincas Gauchos, 1994	box 327
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Larry Sedwick: production manager, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Bill Guske: choreography, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Ted Lorenz: producer, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Bill Hargate: costumes, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, James Tetlow: lighting, undated	box 328

Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Michael Hotopp: set designer, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Jon Brielle: music and composer, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background, Marilyn Kaye: principal, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background, Anne-Margaret Russell, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background, Kim Strauss: Principal, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background, Lucy Lucille: Principal, undated	box 328
Enter the Night biography and background production staff, Stephen Yearick: costume designer, undated	box 328
Brett Daniels, Illusionist advertisement and promotional material, 1992	box 328
Enter the Night, logos, undated	box 328
Enter the Night, Berosini departure correspondence, undated	box 328
Enter the Night, Berosini School Program, 1990	box 328
Enter the Night, former cast members, undated	box 328
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Enter the Night, Berosini postcards, undated	box 328
Enter the Night contact sheets, production information, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night, fliers, undated	box 328
Enter the Night, programs, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night, Golden Rainbow program information, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night, previews, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night advertising, undated	box 328
Enter the Night advertising, outdoor, undated	box 328
Enter the Night advertising, print, 1994	box 328
Room and free show tickets, special package, 1994	box 328
Enter the Night press releases, Vladimir, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night advertising costs, television, 1991	box 328
Enter the Night advertising, correspondence, 1992	box 329
Enter the Night advertising, marketing, 1991	box 329
Enter the Night photographic prints, Marva Scott, 1995	box 329

Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Vladimir, 1991	box 329
Enter the Night costumes, inventory, 2006	box 329
Jim Tetlow correspondence, 1992-1997	box 329
Cast member rules, undated	box 329
Stardust Theatre arrangement, Las Vegas show costs, 1993	box 329
Advertising and marketing correspondence, 1992	box 329
Enter the Night Anniversary Party, 1992 June 27	box 329
Brielle Music correspondence, 1991-1997	box 329
Budget and capital, 1997	box 329
Budgets and production schedules, 1991-1993	box 329
Costume costs, 1991	box 329
Budget for show refurbish, 1993	box 329
Dancers correspondence, 1993-1999	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2074.	
Enter the Night music and correspondence, 1997-1998 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 330
Enter the Night correspondence and costs, 1994-1999	box 330
Guske, Bill payroll, contracts, 1991-1993	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2068.	
Matinee Show Dancers' contracts, 1993-1994	box 388
Restricted: Materials are restricted to protect personally identifiable information and will be open for research use on January 1, 2069.	
Show contacts and information, 1992 March 04	box 330
Bill Hargate invoices, correspondence, 1991-1992	box 330
Hotopp Associates, Ltd. Michale J. Hotopp, Set Designer, 1991-1993	box 330
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Aki, 1996	box 330
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Aki, 1997	box 330
Enter the Night press releases, 1994-1996	box 330
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Iceskaters, 1995	box 330
Enter the Night clippings, Iceskaters, 1993-1994	box 330
Enter the Night releases feetured performers 1000 1002	

	1 000
	box 330
Enter the Night press releases, production staff, 1991-1992	box 330
Los Huinicas Gauchos publicity, undated	box 330
Enter the Night press releases, Los Huinicas, 1993	box 330
Enter the Night press releases, 1991-1993	box 330
Enter the Night press releases, The Scott Brothers, 1994	box 331
Enter the Night releases, iceskaters, 1994	box 331
Enter the Night marquee, 1991 July	box 331
Wester Pacific newspaper and magazine clippings, Aki, 1995-1996	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Gauchos, 1992-1993	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Scott Bros, 1994	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, cast members, 1994	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Los Huincas Gauchos, 1995	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, Aki, 1995	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, 1994	box 331
Entertainment advertising, Star Odyssey, 1993	box 331
Enter the Night newspaper and magazine clippings, 1991-1992	box 331
Wayne Newton, leather jacket photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, maroon shirt profile photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, photographic prints, contact sheets, negatives, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, rose and bow tie in hand photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, sitting on chair photographic prints, slides, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, sitting on stool color photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, sitting on stool black and white photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, tuxedo and hand in air color photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, tuxedo and hand in air black and white photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, profile photographic prints, undated	box 332

Wayne Newton, standing with jeans photographic prints, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, horse with red shirt photographic prints, Patrick Wilen retouch, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, driving car photographic prints, Patrick Wilen retouch, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, sitting on rocks photographic prints, Patrick Wilen retouch, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, tuxedo photographic prints, Patrick Wilen retouch, undated	box 332
Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton, correspondence, biography, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton advertising schedules, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton press conference, 1999 October	box 332
Wayne Newton signs and displays, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton, requisitions and work orders, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton, direct mail, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton, outdoor advertising, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton, advertising, 1999	box 332
Wayne Newton newspaper and magazine clippings, 2002 January- December Physical Description: 4 Files	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, Entertainment Today, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, Where Magazine, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, Nevada Magazine, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, What's On, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, casino Player, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, Safe Nest, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton Awards, MOWW, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton New Year's Eve, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton USO Tours, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, marketing, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, Tricia McCone correspondence, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, E-Bay Auction, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, news releases, 2002	box 333
,	

Wayne Newton, Lauren Ashley Newton, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, Great Escapes promotion, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, Patrick Wilen photography, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, signs and displays, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, Anna Quindlen, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton advertising, newspaper clippings, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton advertising, magazine clippings, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton advertising, Outdoor Billboards, 2002	box 333
Wayne Newton, magazine clippings, 2003	box 333
Wayne Newton, newspaper clippings, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, magazine advertisements, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, newspaper advertisements, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, tickets, correspondence, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, correspondence, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, cow parade, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, Global TV, Canada, 2003	box 334
Wayne Newton, magazine advertisements, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, newspaper advertisements, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, newspaper clippings, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, correspondence, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, magazine clippings, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, correspondence, revenue totals, 2004	box 334
Wayne Newton, newspaper clippings, 2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, magazine clippings, 2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, newspaper advertising, 2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, magazine advertising, 2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, correspondence, 2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, awards, 2003-2005	box 334
Wayne Newton, printed matter, 2003-2005	box 335
Wayne Newton, correspondence, biography, slides, 2005	box 335
Wayne Newton, signs and displays, 2003-2005	box 335
Wayne Newton, photography, Patrick Wilen agreement, 2001	box 335

Wayne Newton Return, campaigns, 2001 January-April Wayne Newton, magazine clippings, 2001 January-February Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2001 March-October Physical Description: 4 Files Wayne Newton, Tricia McCone correspondence, 2001	box 335 box 335 box 335 box 335 box 336 box 336
Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2001 March-October Physical Description: 4 Files	box 335 box 335 box 336
October Physical Description: 4 Files	box 335 box 335 box 336
	box 335 box 336
Wayne Newton, Tricia McCone correspondence, 2001	box 335 box 336
	box 336
Wayne Newton, Terry Jenkins correspondence, 2000-2001	
Wayne Newton, newspaper clippings, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, magazine tear sheets, 2001	
Wayne Newton, print schedules, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, correspondence and newspaper clippings, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, signs and displays, undated	box 336
Wayne Newton, requisitions and work orders, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, Visitors Choice Awards, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, newspaper clippings, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, National Airlines advertisements, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, Vegas Vacation Slot Tournament event, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, Travel Channel, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, Opportunity Village, 2001	box 336
Wayne Newton, photo disks, undated	box 336
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 2 Floppy Disks (Zip disks)	
Wayne Newton, Audrey Dempsey tuxedo shot, photographic prints, slides, transparent color positives, undated	box 336
Wayne Newton, black shirt and jeans while standing color photographic prints, undated	box 336
Wayne Newton, blue shirt color photographic prints, undated	box 336
Wayne Newton, hands crossed over knee color photographic prints, undated	box 336
Wayne Newton, opening magazine campaign, 2000	box 337
Wayne Newton, printed matter, 2000	box 337
Wayne Newton, press releases, 2000	box 337
Wayne Newton, "Guys Who Like Movies" project, undated	box 337
Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 June-Augu	st box 337

Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 July- September	box 337
Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 October- December	box 337
Wayne Newton, newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 January- March	box 337
Wayne Newton opening night, 2000 January	box 337
Wayne Newton advertising schedules, 2000	box 337
Wayne Newton press kits, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton Tourism Week at Nellis, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, requisitions and work orders, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, Miller Lite commercial, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, direct mail, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, Vegas website promotions, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, New Year's Eve, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, sign lighting, 2000 January	box 338
Wayne Newton, Millionaire TV Show, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, correspondence, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 April-May	box 338
Wayne Newton newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 September- October	box 338
Wayne Newton magazine clippings, 2000 June-August	box 338
Wayne Newton newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 April-May	box 338
Wayne Newton newspaper and magazine clippings, 2000 January- March	box 338
Wayne Newton, B-roll footage correspondence, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, signs and displays, 2000	box 338
Wayne Newton, Terry Jenkins, 2000	box 339
Wayne Newton, Neon full page advertisements, 2000	box 339
Wayne Newton, transition procedures, 2000	box 339
Wayne Newton, Tricia McCrone, 2000	box 339
Gerry McCambridge, "The Mentalist" signs and displays, undated	box 339
Gerry McCambridge, "The Mentalist" biography and press releases, undated	box 339
Commy McCombuildes "The Monteliet" advertising 2000	

	box 339
Gerry McCambridge, "The Mentalist" printed material, 2006	box 339
Gerry McCambridge, "The Mentalist" newspaper and magazine clippings, 2006	box 339
Gerry McCambridge, "The Mentalist" correspondence, 2006	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, media listing, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, general release, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, Lauren Anderson, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, fact sheet, 2006	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, Lonesome Dave and Ludo, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, producers, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, cast members, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes" press kit, crew, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes," magazine clippings, 2006	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes," newspaper tear sheets, undated	box 339
"Headlights and Tailpipes," On Line, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Michael Carrasco, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," media event, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," IATSE, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," how counts, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Inside Edition, 2006 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," ticketing, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," billboards, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Vince Vellardila biography, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," advertising schedules, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Playmates, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Lorenzon Lamas, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Jenna Morasca, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," correspondence, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," contacts, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," signs and displays, 2005-2006	box 340

"Headlights and Tailpipes," press releases, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," printed material, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," photographic prints, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Jeff Kutash, 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," Fact Sheets, undated	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," contract, 2005	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes," preferred public relations (Michelle Tell), 2006	box 340
"Headlights and Tailpipes" clippings, 2006	box 340
Glenn Miller Orchestra concert, 1991 November	box 340
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Glenn Miller concert, 1993 March Physical Description: 2 Files	box 340
Les Brown correspondence, photographic prints, 1996 November	box 340
Ray Anthony correspondence, newspaper clippings, invoices, show totals, 1997 May 24	box 341
Russ Morgan Orchestra correspondence, invoices, advertisement, 1997 August 30	box 341
Les Brown correspondence, invoices, advertisement, 1997 October 25	box 341
Ray Anthony correspondence, newspaper clippings, invoices, 1997 November 21	box 341
Entertainment, Glenn Miller, 1998 February 21	box 341
Entertainment, Si Zentner Orchestra, 1998 April 18	box 341
Entertainment, Woody Herman Orchestra, 1998 May 21	box 342
Entertainment, Harry James Orchestra, 1998 August 01	box 342
Entertainment, Abe Most Orchestra, "A Salute to Benny Goodman", 1998 July 11	box 342
Entertainment, Tex Beneke Orchestra, 1998 September 05	box 342
Ray Anthony Orchestra, 1998 November 21	box 342
Ray Anthony, invitations and fliers, 1998 November	box 343
Buddy Childers Orchestra, 1999 February 12	box 343
Jimmy Dorsey Orchestra, 1999 April 24	box 343
Glenn Miller Orchestra, 1999 July 03	box 343
Ray Anthony Orchestra, 1999 September 11	box 343
Les Brown, 1999 October 30	box 343

Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes

Thysical Description. 2 Madio Cassettes	
Guy Lombardo, 2000 January 01 Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes	box 344
Woody Herman, 2000 March 04	box 344
Jimmy Dorsey Orchestra, 2000 April 22	box 344
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Tommy Dorsey Orchestra, 2000 June 03	box 344
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Ray Anthony and His Orchestra, 2000 July 15	box 344
Les Brown and His Band of Renown, 2000 August 05	box 344
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Glenn Miller Orchestra, 2000 September 09	box 345
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Harry James Orchestra, 2000 October 07	box 345
Jimmy Dorsey Orchestra, 2001 February 24	box 345
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Ray Anthony and Big Swing Band, 2001 April 07	box 345
Russ Morgan Orchestra, 2001 July 14	box 345
Ray Anthony and Big Swing Band, 2001 September 22	box 345
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Les Brown's Band of Renown, 2001 October 13	box 345
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Les Brown's Band of Renown, 2002 February 09	box 345
Russ Morgan Orchestra, 2002 March 30	box 345
Ray Anthony and His Big Swing Band, 2002 April 20	box 346
Harry James Orchestra, 2002 May 25	box 346
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Billy May Orchestra, 2002 June 15	box 346
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Lamont Patterson Big Band Dance, 2002 July 01	box 346
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Nelson Riddle Orchestra, 2002 August 03	box 346

Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs

Les Brown's Band of Renown, 2002 October 19	box 346
Ray Anthony and His Big Swing Band, 2002 November 16	box 346
Ray Anthony and His Orchestra, 2003 March 01	box 346
Ray Anthony photographic prints, undated	box 347
Glenn Miller Orchestra, 2003 March 22	box 347
Les Brown's Band of Renown, 2003 May 31	box 347
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Russ Morgan Orchestra, 2003 September 06	box 347
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Jimmy Dorsey Orchestra, 2003 November 29	box 347
Physical Description: 3 Optical Discs	
Band correspondence, contracts, advertisement, 1997-2002	box 347
KQMR (Amor) "Latin Night" Series, 2003	box 347
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, correspondence, agreements, marketing, 2003-2004	box 347
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Alana, undated	box 347
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Smooth, undated	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Klass 1, undated	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Micki Murphy, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Julius, undated	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Forward Motion, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Gigi Allen, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Herb Rollins, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Mikki Brown, undated	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Nathan Owens, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Next Movement, 2003-2004	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Rhythm Nation, 2003	box 348
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Bobby Rose, 2003	box 348
KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Sho Tyme, 2003	box 348

KVGS "Mix and Mingle" Series, Total class, 2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, printed material, undated	box 348
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
KOAS Jazz Series, beverage revenue, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, schedules, 2002-2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, newspaper clippings, correspondence, marketing, 2003-2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, trademark office correspondence, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Tommy Alvarado, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Tim Ballard, undated	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Cal Bennett, 2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Calvin Brooks, 2003	box 348
 Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
KOAS Jazz Series, Nicholas Brooks, 2003	box 348
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
KOAS Jazz Series, Brothers Ali, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Janice Carter, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Will Donato, 2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Michael Anthony Henegan, 2004	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, In-2-It, 2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Greg Karukas, 2002	box 348
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KOAS Jazz Series, Boy Katindig, 2002-2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Keith Martin, 2003	box 348
KOAS Jazz Series, Sid the Kid, 2002	box 349
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KOAS Jazz Series, Skip Martin, 2003	box 349
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
KOAS Jazz Series, Darrin Michaels, 2004	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Jeanne Newhall, 2003	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Glenn Rich, 2004	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Jeanne Show, 2003	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Somethin' Smoothe, 2003	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Jim Spoto, 2003	box 349

KOAS Jazz Series, Laurence T, 2003 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, To-A-T, 2004	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Tommy Thompson Project, undated	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Turning Point, 2003	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, Franklin Vanderbilt, 2002 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 349
KOAS Jazz Series, David Van Such, 2003	box 349
Rick Thomas, signs and displays, 2006	box 349
Physical Description: 5 Optical Discs	2010 10
Rick Thomas, correspondence, show totals, 2006	box 349
Rick Thomas, newspaper clippings, 2006	box 349
Rick Thomas, magazine clippings, 2006	box 349
Rick Thomas, magazine tear sheets, 2006	box 349
Rick Thomas, newspaper tear sheets, 2006	box 349
Rick Thomas, photographic prints, 2005	box 349
Rick Thomas, printed material, advertisement, 2005	box 350
Rick Thomas, media event, 2005 June 23	box 350
Rick Thomas, holiday shows advertisement, 2005	box 350
Rick Thomas, signs and displays, 2005	box 350
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas, magazine clippings, 2005	box 350
Rick Thomas, magazine advertisement, 2005	box 350
Rick Thomas, newspaper clippings, 2005	box 350
Rick Thomas, press releases, show surveys, show reports, 2005	box 350
Lido correspondence, promotional prints, 1988	box 351
Lido "Save a Bunch" coupons, 1988	box 351
Lido ticket booth registers, 1988	box 351
Lido advertisement, 1988	box 351
Lido, tickets, 1988	box 351
Lido, sketches, 1988	box 351
New Lido program, 1988	box 351
Lido press release, 1988	box 351

Lido news releases, 1983	box 351
Lido program mailer, 1988	box 351
Tres Lobos and Enter the Night promotion, 1992-2006	box 351
Joe Viterelli advertisement, 1992-2006	box 351
Rip Taylor advertisement, 1996-2006	box 351
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Joe Garagola correspondence, advertisement, 1994-2004	box 351
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	•
Hardbodies advertisement, publications, correspondence, 1994-2004	box 351
Max Baer, Jr. advertisement, 2003 February 06	box 351
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Celebrity Impersonator Show, 2004 August	box 352
Enter the Night local offer, 1996 March	box 352
Enter the Night and Tres Lobos local offer, 1996 May	box 352
Tres Lobos releases, 1990-2003	box 352
Wayne Newton newspaper clippings, 1999-2000	box 352
Physical Description: 6 Files	box 353
Dorothy Hamill newspaper clippings, 1998	box 353
Enter the Night logo, undated	box 353
"Enter the Night" 4 Spots tied (without Bobby Berosini) recorded, 1992 January 24	box 354
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Heartbeat" and "Mystery of the Night", 1992 June 16 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 354
"Heartbeat" (No Bobby Berosini) and "Mystery of the Night" (No Bobby Berosini), 1992 June 18	box 354
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Heartbeat" and "Mystery of the Night" master copy, 1992	box 354
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Vladimir and Marquee B-Roll, 1991 July 03	box 354
Physical Description: 2 U-Matic Videotapes	
Shonkwiler and Marcoux advertising "Hamill Video Selects" no audio, 1998 June 12	box 354
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
American Lung Association and "Enter the Night", 1994 September 18	box 354

box 354
1 000
box 355
box 355
BOX 333
h 055
box 355
box 355
2011 000
box 355
box 356
box 356
207 000
h 050
box 356
box 356

Western Pacific Air raw footage reel 1, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 356
Western Pacific Air raw footage reel 2, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 356
"Enter the Night" 4 spots tied without Bobby Berosini, 1992 January 24 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 356
"Dorothy Hamill" Shonkwiler and Marcoux Advertising, 1998 July 15 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Dorothy Hamill, Entertainment Las Vegas Style, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Berosini, East Production, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
The Ed Bernstein Show, Dorothy Hamill show number 353, 1998 July 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Aki video release, 1997 September 03 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Enter the Night number 2 "Mystery Rev No Price", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
"Out and About with Roger Marting" Episode number 106, "Enter the Night: Behind the Scenes at a real Las Vegas Revue", 1997 February 03 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Enter the Night number 1 "Heart Beat Rev No Price", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 356
Bobby Berosini, Lido de Paris, originally on air, 1989 February 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 357
Enter the Night 30 second spot with Berosini (Brielle), video reference, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 357
Dorothy Hamill, '97 Legends and Reflections of Ice, 1998 May 21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 357
"Enter the Night" 4 spots tied without Bobby Berosini, 1992 January 24 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 357
Video West Sales, Stardust Aki, 1998 November 18 Physical Description: 3 VHS Tapes	box 357
Hamill TV, Shonkwiler and Marcoux Advertising, 1998 July 24	box 357

Thysical Description. 2 vito Tapes	
"Dorothy Hamill" Shonkwiler and Marcoux Advertising, 1998 July 15 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 357
Stardust "Aki", undated	box 357
Physical Description: 3 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Shonkwiler and Marcoux Advertising "Hamill Video Selects", 1997 July 06	box 357
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Video West Sales Stardust "Aki", 1998 November 18	box 357
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Vladimir and Marquee, undated	box 357
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Direct "Enter the Night" Revised B-Roll, 1998 November 18	box 358
Physical Description: 8 VHS Tapes	
Berosini's Orangutans, 1987 February	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Marquee and Vladimir, 1991 July 03	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Vladimir: The West, undated	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Enter the Night" spot with Berosini, undated	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Las Vegas Showgirls, 1999 July 27	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stardust-Lido" 10 News at 5:00 pm KGTV-TV, 1991 February 28	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stardust Hotel and Lido de Paris" News at 10:00 pm KTLV-TV and Los	box 358
Angeles, 1991 February 28	
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Heartbeat Rev" and "Mystery of the Night Rev", 1994 May 03	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Working Women Show number 220 Stacy Law, undated	box 358
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Western Pacific Airlines Power Lunch CNBC cable 12:30-2:00 pm, 1996 October 29	box 359
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Shonkwiler and Marcoux Advertising "Hamill Video Selects" no audio,	box 359

Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes

Dorothy Hamill 97 Legends and '97 Reflections of Ice, 1997 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B3 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B4 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B4 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C1 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C1 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 Physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP	Thysical Description. 2 Detactin of Viacotapes	
Enter the Night B4 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B5 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C1 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A., undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	box 359
Enter the Night E5 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C1 Show Tape Close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape Close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A., undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Nig	•	box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C1 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 Physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360 Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55,	•	box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night, Dress Rehearsal Reel 16, 1991 July 05 Physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EEX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EEX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EEX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Mono Channel 1 EEX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EEX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360 Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360		box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	•	box 359
LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night R2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	, ,	box 359
Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C5 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	LAV, reel number 8, 8:00:00, 1991 May 21	box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Rehearsal Hall, Mono Channel 1 EFX S.G, Mono Channel 2 EFX and LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	Talent Audition Production Show, Channel 1 EFX S.G, reel number 1, Channel 2 H.F, 1:00:00, 1991 April 08	box 359
LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	•	box 359
Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C3 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated box 359 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	LAV, reel number 10, 1991 May 21	box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night C2 Show Tape close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	Enter the Night C4 Show Tape close, undated	box 359
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B1 Show Tape Medium close, Audio1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	•	box 359
P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	•	box 359
Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated box 360 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	P.A, undated	box 360
Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55, box 360	Enter the Night B2 Show Tape Medium close, undated	box 360
	Enter the Night Revised B-Roll, No Vladimir, track running time: 6:55,	box 360

Physical Description: 1 Betacam

Thysical Bescription. I Betacam	
Aki, track running time: 60 second, audio channel 1 and 2 stereo, 1998 February 09	box 360
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Lido de Paris 25th Anniversary, 1983 July 02	box 360
Physical Description: 1 Betamax Videotapes (L-500 Fuji video cassette)	
Enter the Night, dress rehearsal fully recorded Reel 15, 1991 July 05	box 360
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night, Starbright Foundation, track running time: 3:49, Audio Channel 1; ambient and celebrities Channel 2-V and Mr. Camera, 1992 May 13	box 360
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Stardust Retro News, track running time: 12 minutes, 2003 July 07	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Gaming Lesson Schedule, Lido closing, undated	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Enter the Night, with 800 Res. number" SRC102 (revised) 30 seconds, SRC101 (revised), 30 seconds Kramer and Associates, 1994 October 21	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, revised B-Roll, track running time: 6:55, undated	box 360
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Enter the Night, SRC101, "Heartbeat" SRC102, "Mystery of the Night", 1991 September 05	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Kramer and Associates Productions, Stardust In-House Advertising Enter the Night SRC-101 without Vladimir, undated	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, "The making of a Las Vegas show," track running time: 56:06, 1991 July 06-23	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Show tape Enter the Night, undated	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, AM Southern number 5, Nevada 8-22, Los Angeles and Network Coverage, undated	box 360
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night two camera mix, undated	box 361
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Vicki Lawrence with dancers, 1993 March 01	box 361

Stardust Hotel and Casino, Lido show closes, 7 cuts, 1991 February 26-March 01 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Enter the Night A1 Show Tape Wide Audio 1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 361
Enter the Night A1 Show Tape Wide Audio 1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated	box 361
undated	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
, ,	
Enter the Night A2 Show Tape Wide Audio 1, House Audio 2, P.A, undated	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Enter the Night A3 Show Tape Wide Audio 1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Enter the Night A4 Show Tape Wide Audio 1, Line Audio 2, P.A, undated	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Talent Audition reel number 1 master, 1991 April 08	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Production show staff meeting, reel number 2 master, 1991 April 08	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Production show staff meeting, reel number 3 master, 1991 April 08	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Production show board meeting, reel number 4 master, 1991 April 26	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Production show board meeting and showroom construction, reel number 5 master, 1991 April 26	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night costume shop Los Angeles, Bill Hargate, reel number 6 master, 1991 May 22	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night reel Enter the Night "Scenery Shop San Francisco," reel number 7 master, 1991 May 22	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Rehearsal hall, reel number 8 master, 1991 May 21	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Rehearsal hall, reel number 9 master, 1991 May 21	box 361
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night, "National Scenery Studio VA," reel number 10 master, 1991 May 23	box 362

Physical Description: 1 Betacam

Physical Description. I Betacam	
Enter the Night, Brielle music, Johnathan Brielle, reel number 11 master, 1991 May 23	box 362
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night, Bill Guske, Terry Lovern, reel number 12 master, 1991 June 03	box 362
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night, stage B-Roll, reel number 13 master, 1991 June 03	box 362
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night, audience interviews master, 1992 July 25	box 362
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Enter the Night premier, 2 cuts, 1991 July 24	box 362
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, Stardust Hotel, raw footage and show sampler, 1991 July 20	box 362
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, revised B-Roll, 1998 November 18	box 362
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton American Gaming Association Tape, track running time: 7:50, 2000 October 16	box 362
Physical Description: 6 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Wayne Newton track running time: 7:50, 2000 October 16	box 362
Physical Description: 7 Optical Discs	
Wayne Newton "Promo :30 Version number 1," "Promo :30 Version number 2," "Promo :60 Version", undated	box 363
Physical Description: 3 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Don Rickles promotional reel master, 2001 January 16	box 363
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles promotional reel, track running time: 3:25, undated	box 363
Physical Description: 3 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Wayne Newton "Performance - Tight Head to Toe" number 4, 2000 August 05	box 363
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino, track running time: 5:08, undated	box 363
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino, track running time: 5:00, undated	box 363
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Ray Anthony Saturday Night loop submaster, track running time: 15:12, 2001 March 15	box 363

Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes

J	
The Manhattan Transfer, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 363
Entertainment 60 minute loop, Ray Anthony, 1997 November 17-21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 363
Three Dog Night and Jim Messina, 60 minute loop, 1998 April 01 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 363
Giovanni, loop mixed channel 1 and 2, 1997 December 08 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 363
The Nelson Brothers loop mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 363
Sawyer Brown music video loop, track running time: 60 minutes, 1998 February 12 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 364
Branscombe Richmond loop (also starring Tom McGillan), "half mon mix", 1997 May 29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 364
Wayne Newtons' Las Vegas: A One-Hour Primetime Special, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 364
John St. Peeters (live) promotional video duration, 9 minutes, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 364
The Boyd Group tape 1, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 364
Giovanni Live Stardust, length: 60 seconds and 30 seconds, 1996 November Physical Description: 1 Betacam	box 364
Giovanni master, undated Physical Description: 1 Betacam	box 364
Giovanni Stardust, length: 60 seconds and 30 seconds, 1996 December 12 Physical Description: 1 Betacam	box 364
Cross Promotions, "Bad Girls", 1995 August 22 Physical Description: 1 Betacam	box 364
Chet Simmons Productions, "Anthony Cools", 2003 August 20 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 364
Berosini, On Stage America, 1984 April 19	box 364

Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Sony L-500 Dynamicron)

Thysical Description. I between (only E 500 Dynamicron)	
Loop with Giovanni spot, no sales video, 1 hour, 1996 October 18- December 14	box 364
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Cross Promotions, "Bad Girls," track running time: 30 seconds, 1995 September 28	5 box 364
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscombe Richmond loop, 1997 March 14	box 364
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Giovanni Stardust concert, seconds 60, 1996 July 06	box 364
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Loop with 60 second Giovanni Spot, 1996 December 14	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton American Gaming Association tape, track running time: 7:50, 2000 October 16	box 365
Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes	
"Chicago" 60 minute loop, tape number 1, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Les Brown loop tape, 2000 February 08-09	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Bob Anderson loop tape 60 minutes, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles and Patty Smyth loop tape, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles and La Gaylia loop tape 60 minutes, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles and Lorna Luft 60 minutes loop tape, 2001 September 06-15	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles promotional reel, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 4 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Intro and Wayne Newton, undated	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Bill Engvall Las Vegas, 2000 October 28	box 365
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Giovanni Stardust October tapes, undated	box 365
_	

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Wayne Newton "Promo :30 Ver.1" and "Promo :30 Ver.2" and "Promo :60 Ver.", 2002 June 19	box 366
Physical Description: 7 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton American Gaming Association tape, track running time: 7:50, 2000 October 16	box 366
Physical Description: 3 VHS Tapes	
Steve and Eydie Las Vegas, 2005 January 12	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Ray Anthony video loop, 1999 September 11	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscombe Richmon and Ranegade Posse, 30 seconds, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 366
Three Dog Night and Jim Messina 60 minute loop mix, 1998 April 01	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Little Anthony and Sonny Turner 60 minute loop, 2001 August 31- September 02	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Tom Conway and Harvey Korman revised TV commercial 30 seconds, 2003 July 22	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscomb Richmond Stardust, 2 shows dub, 1997 June 27	box 366
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The Miracles, Sonny Turner, The Coasters , loop tape 60 minutes, undated	box 367
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Ray Anthony "Saturday Night" 60 minute loop, undated	box 367
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Bill Engvall Loop Tape, 2001 October 26-27	box 367
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Chester, Lowell, and Simmons "Bill Engval - Nov. 2002," "Friday and Saturday New Phone," "Thurs. Fri. and Sat. New Phone", 2002 November 25	box 367
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
One hour loop with 60 second Giovanni spot, no sales video, 1996 November 14	box 367
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Giovanni Stardust concert, 1996 July 06	box 367

DP video productions, check in plasma, Wayne Newton DVD loop, 2004 September 17	box 367
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Unlabeled DVD-R discs, undated	box 367
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Stardust Hotel, Lido Show, 35mm reels, 1970 April 28	box 367
Physical Description: 13 Reels	
"Lido de Paris" at the Stardust Resort and Casino, Las Vegas, Nevada B-Roll, track running time: 2 minutes, 30 seconds, undated	box 367
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
The Baker Group Stardust Resort and Casino "Lido de Paris" original transfer master, 1998 December 19	box 368
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Lido B-Roll dub, undated	box 368
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
Lido B-Roll, undated	box 368
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton Stardust paperweight, 2000 January 24	box 368
Physical Description: 2 Items	
Enter the Night production scripts revised and cue book, 1991 July 27	box 368
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks	
Enter the Night, colored photographic prints, undated	box 368
Enter the Night, transparent positives and negatives of production	box 368
cast and behind the scenes, undated Physical Description: 2 Files	box 369
, ·	box 369
Enter the Night, transparent positives and negatives of cast and live performance, undated	DOX 309
Enter the Night, Show Reports, undated	box 369
Anthony Cools, advertising, 2003	box 369
Anthony Cools, magazine and newspaper tear sheets, 2003	box 369
Anthony Cools, magazine and newspaper clippings, 2003	box 369
Anthony Cools, correspondence, sales reports, 2003	box 369
Anthony Cools, correspondence, marketing, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, photographic prints, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, printed matter, fliers, advertisement, undated	box 370

Anthony Cools, biographies, 2001-2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, signs and displays, 2003	box 370
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Billboard photographic prints, 2002 May	box 370
Anthony Cools, KHWY radio promotion, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, interviews, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, Leah Kosa ticket promotion, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, JMPR, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, employee and media show, 2003	box 370
Anthony Cools, purchase requisition, 2003	box 370

Market research reports and studies, 1987-2004

Physical Description: 5.78 Cubic Feet (5 boxes)

Physical Description: 4.87 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The market research reports and studies subseries includes surveys and findings for Stardust Resorts and Casino earnings, visitor statistics, and customer profiles between 1987 and 2004.

Arrangement: Materials remain they were was received.

Title/Description	Containers
GLS Research, Stardust Questionnaire, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, Vacations Hawaii, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, Las Vegas Resident Survey, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, Strip and Downtown visitors, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, Hawaii In-flight, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, Las Vegas Locals, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, program plans, cost research, correspondence, 1998	box 371
GLS Research, correspondence, 1998 May-1999 May	box 371
Physical Description: 3 Files	
GLS Research, aggregate, 1998 May-November	box 371
Physical Description: 3 Files	
GLS Research, 1999 October	box 371
GLS Research, Las Vegas Surveys, 2001	box 371
GLS Research, Stardust Customer Study, 2001	box 371
GLS Research, Strip Lodger Study, 2001	box 371
GLS Research, invoices, 2001	box 371

Wynn project newspaper clippings, 2001	box 371
Island Paradise Café coupon survey, 2001 August	box 371
Pedestrian survey, 2001 May	box 371
Showroom survey, 2001 December	box 371
GLS Research surveys and correspondence, 1999 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 372
Frequencies, Stardust (survey location), 1999 March 04	box 372
Customer Satisfaction Tracking Study, First Quarter, 2003	box 372
Stardust Resort and Casino Market Segmentation Analysis, Prepared by Southern Research Group, 2002 May	box 372
Stardust Resort and Casino, Customer Satisfaction Survey, Frequency Analysis, Prepared by Southern Research Group, 2002 June 04	box 372
Stardust Resort and Casino, Customer Satisfaction Survey, Prepared by Southern Research Group, 2002 June 03	box 372
"A Survey of Customers of the Stardust Resort and Casino, Second Wave", 1998 December	box 373
Physical Description: 2 Files	
"A Survey of Customers of the Stardust Resort and Casino", 1999 December	box 373
"BYD Research Projects conducted by GLS Research", 1996 January 15	box 373
"GLS Research: A Survey of Las Vegas Strip Lodgers", 2002 March Physical Description: 2 Files	box 373
"Stardust Casino Customer Profile", 1988 June Physical Description: 2 Files	box 374
	hov 274
"Stardust Strip Intercept Survey", 1988 July	box 374 box 374
Gambling Museum, coupon, photograph, and foot traffic, 1987	
Jack McDonald survey, correspondence, 1988	box 374
Strip Intercept Survey, 1988	box 374
Preferred Customer Questionnaire, 1987	box 374
Survey reports, 1988	box 374
"Visitingcities" website printout, 1999	box 374
SWOT Analysis, 1999-2001 Physical Description: 3 Files	box 374
Two-For-One- Promotion-Showroom, 1994-1995	box 375
Surveys and correspondence, 2005	box 375

Gray Line Buses, 1997	box 375
Geographic Breakdown, Stardust room guests, 1995-1996	box 375
IEG Sponsorship Audit Questionnaire, 2000	box 375
IEG Sponsorship Audit correspondence and report summaries, 2000	box 375
"Enter the Night" survey, 1994-2004	box 375
Meeting planner list, 1991	box 375
Slot Club weekly reports, 1992 January-March	box 375

Slot Club, 1989-2003

Physical Description: 8.35 Cubic Feet (7 boxes)

Physical Description: 7.04 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The Slot Club subseries includes advertisements, press releases, and

promotional material for the Stardust Slot Club between 1989 and 2003.

Arrangement: Materials remain as they were received in approximate chronological order.

Title/Description	Containers
Slot Club direct mail, 10 dollar cash, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, 50 dollar cash, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, 25 dollar cash, 1989	box 375
Local direct mail, 1989	box 375
Slot Club, advertising, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, D. Bolen, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, Frank Regich, 1989 February	box 375
Local direct mail, 1989 June	box 375
June Slot Marathon, brochures and invitations, 1989	box 375
June Slot Marathon, photography, 1989 July 16	box 375
June Slot Marathon, releases, 1989 July 22	box 375
June Slot Marathon, newspaper clippings, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, 1989	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, Frank Regich (COMDEX), 1989 August	box 375
Local direct mail, 1989 July	box 375
Slot Club direct mail, Frank Regich, 1989 June	box 376
"For Locals Only" correspondence, mailings, newspaper clippings, 1989 October 01-31	box 376
Gold letter promotion, 1989	box 376

Cascade of Cash Marathon promotional prints, correspondence, photographic prints, 1989-1991	box 376
Double bonus points correspondence, 1989-1991	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, 1990 April	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, gaming diaries, 1989-1991	box 376
5 dollar machine direct mail, 1990 March	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, 1990 March	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, Ed Thomas, 1990 March	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, 1990 February	box 376
Marathon invoices, mailings, 1990 June	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, Fly High, 1990 June	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, COMDEX, 1990 July	box 376
August Slot Marathon, 1990	box 376
Double bonus points, 1990 October 03	box 376
Slot Club direct mail, free room, 1990 November	box 377
Slot Club direct mail, Reel Deal, 1990	box 377
Slot Club direct mail, holidays, 1991	box 377
Slot Club direct mail, Two for the Tower, 1991	box 377
Slot Club direct mail, Lucky Lido and Spring Splurge, 1991	box 377
Wet'n'Wild, Slot Club, 1991	box 377
Stardust Summer Slot Marathon II, 1991	box 377
Gamblers' Choice Coupon Book, Anita Houchin, 1991	box 377
Slot Club Marathon, 1991 June	box 377
Slot Club blue letters, 1991	box 377
Slot Club green letters, 1991	box 377
Slot Club orange letters, 1991	box 377
Slot Club Marathon invoices, fliers, purchase orders, advertisement, 1991 December	box 377
Spring Splurge, 1992 March-May	box 377
Slot Club Marathon, 1992 June	box 377
Fall Slot Club Promotions, Fall Fling, 1992	box 377
Fall Slot Club Promotions, Triple Header, 1992	box 377
Fall Slot Club Promotions, Autumn Breakaway, 1992	box 377

July Reel Deal, 1992 July	box 377
Spring Splurge, Winter Room Promotions, 1993	box 377
Slot Club Marathon, 1992 October	box 378
Great Escape, Winter Room Promotions, 1993	box 378
Stardust Sojourn, Winter Room Promotions, 1993	box 378
Prime Time Special, Spring Promotion, 1993	box 378
Winter Room Promotions, purchase orders, 1993	box 378
Winter Room Promotions, Vegas Break, 1993	box 378
Spring Promotions correspondence, purchase orders, 1993	box 378
Spring Promotions, Reel Deal, 1993	box 378
Spring Promotions, Winners' Getaway, 1993	box 378
Marathon, 1993 June	box 378
Double Bonus Points, local, 1993 May	box 378
Double bonus points, 200-1499 bonus points, 1993 July	box 378
Double bonus points, 1500 bonus points, 1993 July	box 378
Double bonus points, 40-99 bonus points, 1993 July	box 378
Double bonus points, 100-199 bonus points, 1993 July	box 378
September Spree (1500 and above bonus points), offers, 1993 September	box 378
Double bonus points, 1993 July	box 378
Offers, purchase orders, 1993 September	box 378
Jackpot Junket (200-499), offers, 1993 September	box 378
Logo Shop Special (500-1499 bonus points), offers, 1993 September	box 378
Double bonus points correspondence and advertisements, 1993 September	box 378
Double bonus points, 1993 December	box 378
Lucky 7-11 Letter, offers, 1993 November	box 378
Logo Shop Promotion, offers, 1993 November	box 378
Winners' Getaway 200-499 bonus points, promotions, 1994	box 378
Prime Time Special 500-1499 bonus points, promotions, 1994	box 378
Spring Splurge 1500 bonus points, promotions, 1994	box 378
 Repeat customer mailing, 1994-2002	box 378
Physical Description: 16 Files	

	box 379
Las Vegas Winter Special, 1997 December 14-1998 February 12	box 379
Winter Getaway, 2000 January 02-February 10	box 379
Summer Invitation, 2000 May 21-October 05	box 379
Winter Vacation Special, 2000 November-2001 February	box 379
Fall Fling, 2002 October-November	box 379
December to Remember, 2002 December	box 379
Hotel Repeater, 2003 March 01-April 30	box 379
"Put Yourself in Our Place", 2003 May 18-July 31	box 379
Slot Club, Spanish welcome card, 2002	box 379
Welcome cards, 1995 June	box 379
Slot Club, correspondence, reports, and member list, 1989	box 379
Weekly Reports, 1989-1990	box 379
Slot Club, Marketing Meetings, 1988-1990	box 379
Slot Club, advertising, 1991	box 380
Slot Club Analysis, 1993	box 380
Slot Club brochures and acceptance forms, 1991	box 380
Premiums, 1991	box 380
Insert Flier, 1991	box 380
Newspaper tear sheets and clippings, 1991	box 380
Outdoor advertising designs and correspondence, 1991	box 380
Slot Club, payout reports, 1991	box 380
Slot Club, conversion Tables, 1991	box 380
Slot Club, direct mail, 1991	box 380
Matchbook, 1991	box 380
Stationery, Slot Club, 1991-1993	box 380
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Slot Club, Spanish advertisement, 1991	box 380
Slot Club, "Thank You" and insert cards, 1992-1992	box 380
Physical Description: 2 Files	1 000
Slot Club weekly reports, 1991 January-1992 December Physical Description: 8 Files	box 380
Slot Club, Remember Me cards, 1988-1992	box 380
olot club, itelitelither life curus, 1500 1552	2011 000

Slot Club reports, 1993-1997 Physical Description: 5 Files	box 380
Slot Club analysis, 1989	box 380
Slot Club, stationary, 1991-1997	box 380
Slot Club, brochures, 1989	box 380
Slot Club, membership cards, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club Christmas cards, 1989	box 381
Slot Club Host "Thank You" cards, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club guest room tent cards, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club key chains, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club Sun Teleguide, 1991-1997	box 381
Korean slot brochures, 1991-1997	box 381
Japanese and Spanish brochures, 1991-1997	box 381
Focus group, Weddle and Caldwell, 1990 September-October	box 381
Chicago advertising, 1990 June	box 381
Stardust Slot Club, internet, 1991-1997	box 381
Place mat, Slot Club, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, press releases, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, photographic prints, negatives, contact sheets, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, newspaper and magazine clippings, 1989	box 381
Radio campaign, free five dollars, 1989 September	box 381
Fifty thousandth customer, 1991-1997	box 381
One hundred thousandth customer, 1991-1997	box 381
Two hundred thousandth member, 1991-1997	box 381
Two hundred and fifty thousandth Slot Club member, 1991-1997	box 381
Three hundred thousandth Slot Club member, James Gradwell, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, membership cards, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, other slot clubs, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, correspondence and newspaper clippings, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot marketing, membership data, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club photographic prints, transparent color positives, 1991-1997	box 381

Carousel One, logo, 1991-1997	box 381
Envelope and bulk rate, Slot Club, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, internet, 1991-1997	box 381
Slot Club, brochure, 1991-1999	box 381
Physical Description: 4 Files	
Slot Club, buttons, 1991-1997	box 381
Car advertisement campaign, 1993	box 381

^ Return to Table of Contents

Photographs and audiovisual material, 1950-2006

Physical Description: 33.69 Cubic Feet (51 boxes)

Physical Description: 60.37 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The photographs and audiovisual material series contains reels, CDs, VHS tapes, cassettes, photographic prints, contact (proof) sheets, photographic slides, transparent photographic positives, and negatives describing the Stardust Resort and Casino property in Las Vegas, Nevada between 1950 and 2006.

Arrangement: The materials are arranged into two subseries:

Subseries IV.A. Photographs, 1950-2006;

Subseries IV.B. Audiovisual material, 1977-2006.

Photographs, 1950-2006

Physical Description: 7.76 Cubic Feet (11 boxes)

Physical Description: 6.50 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The photographs subseries (1950-2006) includes photographic prints, contact prints, transparencies, negatives, and slides of restaurants and shops, casino exteriors and interiors, and historical photographs of the Stardust Resorts and Casino remodeling construction, performers, events, and reproductions of artists' renderings of the property. Some photographs were taken by Ian Vaughan, Greg Cava, Tony Scodwell, Larry Hanna, and Peter Harasty.

Within this subseries, restaurants and shops includes photographs of menus, brochures, food dishes, dining rooms, storefronts, store interiors, and promotional campaigns associated with restaurants and shops in the Stardust between 1987 and 2001. Exteriors and interiors includes photographs of the Stardust's marquee, casino building exterior, hotel towers, views of the Strip featuring the Stardust, conference rooms, lobbies, casino interiors, pools, spas, hotel rooms, and lounges between 1985 and 2004. Historical photographs includes photographs from 1950 to 2006 depicting key events in the Stardust's history, including the Stardust's grand opening, photographic reproductions of the Stardust's original artist's renderings, and photographs of the Stardust's remodelings over time.

Arrangement: Materials are arranged by subject.

Title/Description	Containers
Restaurants, shops, and hotel rooms	
Villa rooms, 2001	box 001
East Tower rooms, 2001	box 001
Hotel rooms and suites, West Towers, undated	box 001

Hotel shops, 1987-1988	box 001
Slots, Stardust Slot Club, undated	box 001
Players at slot machines, undated	box 001
Slots, Carousel One, undated	box 001
Stardust shirt modeling, undated	box 001
Short Stop Snack Bar, 1994	box 001
Stardust Theatre, undated	box 001
Sushi King, undated	box 001
Toucan Harry's Prime Rib, 1997 August	box 001
Toucan Harry's Steak and Lobster, undated	box 001
Toucan Harry's signs, seating, and toucan mascot, 1997 August	box 001
Toucan Harry's Chinese food dishes, 1988-1991	box 001
Warehouse Buffet food dishes, employees, and seating, undated	box 001
Warehouse Buffet food dishes, undated	box 001
Tony Roma's food dishes and seating transparent color positives, 1997 August	box 001
Tony Roma's food dishes and seating contact sheets and negatives, 1997 August	box 001
Tony Roma's food dishes and seating photographic prints, 1997 August	box 001
Tres Lobos seating, black and white photography, undated	box 002
Tres Lobos food dishes and seating, transparent color positives, undated	box 002
Tres Lobos food dishes, seating, advertisement, and employees, contact sheets and negatives, 1996	box 002
Tres Lobos food dishes and seating, transparent color positives, undated	box 002
Tres Lobos food dishes and seating, photographic prints, undated	box 002
Tres Lobos food dishes, undated	box 002
William B's food dishes, 2001 May 26	box 002
William B's models, undated	box 002
William B's food dishes and seating, 1991	box 002
William B's interior shots and posed seating, undated	box 002
William B's menus, undated	box 002

Tony Roma's Dios Bar, 1988 March	box 003
Final Score Bar, 1988 March	box 003
Terrace Bar, undated	box 003
William B's bar, 1988 March	box 003
Alcoholic drinks, 1995 December 30	box 003
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks	
Starlight Lounge, undated	box 003
Conference center, contact sheets and negatives, 1991	box 003
Conference center, transparent color positives, 1991	box 003
Conference center, black and white photographic prints, 1991	box 003
Conference center, color photographic prints, 1991	box 003
Fitness center, transparent color positives, undated	box 003
Front desk, 1991	box 003
Exteriors, promotional photographs, undated	box 003
Exteriors and sign, black and white contact sheets and prints, 1992 April 24	box 003
Exteriors, Motor Inn, 1992	box 003
Exteriors, terrace pool, pylon, and sign, undated	box 003
Exteriors, back of building with palm trees, undated	box 003
New Year's Eve fireworks, undated	box 003
Exteriors, photograph of artist rendering, aerial photographs of Stardust and Strip, porte-cochère, 1996	box 003
Exteriors, marquee, 1997	box 003
Exteriors, undated	box 003
Exteriors, Strip aerial photographs, undated	box 004
Baccarat tables, undated	box 004
Playing cards and casino chips, undated	box 004
Players at craps and roulette tables, undated	box 004
Casino tables and playing cards, undated	box 004
Hotel photography, live gaming shots, undated	box 004
Wet'n'Wild, undated	box 004
Exterior, porte-cochère, 2001	box 004
Stardust race car, 1997 November 26	box 004

Pools and spas, 1999	box 004
Pools and spas with models, undated	box 004
Pools West Tower, undated	box 004
Pools villa rooms, sign, and conceptual sketches for photo shoot, undated	box 004
Pools villas, undated	box 004
Race and sports book logo artwork, undated	box 004
Race and sports book interiors, undated	box 004
Race and sports sook, Sports Handicapper's Library, undated	box 004
Hotel rooms and suites, villa and East Tower, undated	box 004
Signature Suites, undated	box 004
Stardust Buffet, 2004 June Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 005
Stardust Pavilion, undated	box 005
Carousel One, undated	box 005
Stardust Pavilion luncheon, undated	box 005
Stardust lobby, undated	box 005
Coco Palms, undated	box 005
Polo-Spa, undated	box 005
Rooms and suites, undated	box 006
Island Paradise Café, undated	box 006
Stardust building exterior and sign, Strip aerials, 2001 February 08	box 006
Stardust exterior and sign, undated	box 007
Pavilion and buffet, undated	box 007
Restaurant interiors, undated	box 007
Rooms and suites, undated	box 007
Food dishes, undated	box 007
Pool and spa, undated	box 007
Cafés and lounges, undated	box 007
Stardust remodeling construction, black and white photograph prints, 1985-1987	box 007
Stardust remodeling construction, color photographic prints, 1987	box 007
Historical photographs	

Exterior photography, negatives, 1980-1989	box 008
Stardust photography, contact sheets, 1950-1990	box 008
Stardust exteriors, black and white photographs, 1950-1990	box 008
Aerial photographs, 1990	box 008
Aerial photographs, 1991	box 008
Stardust construction photographs, 1990	box 008
Stardust artist's rendering, 1990	box 008
Stardust photography, exteriors, marquee, and the Strip, 1958-1997	box 008
Physical Description: 13 Files	
Stardust photography, swimming pool, contact sheets, 1965	box 008
Stardust photography, exteriors and aerials, contact sheets, 1959	box 008
Stardust photography, grand opening, contact sheets, 1958	box 008
Stardust photography, "Lido" cheesecake, 1964	box 008
Stardust photography, Siegfried and Roy, Muhammad Ali, 1980	box 008
Stardust photography, Ronald Reagan, 1975	box 008
Stardust photography, Horseman's Park, 1970-1971	box 008
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Stardust photography, Moon Rock, 1969	box 008
Stardust photography, convention cheesecake, 1969	box 008
Stardust photography, Muhammad Ali, 1965	box 008
Stardust photography, Ralph's Diner, 1988	box 008
Stardust photography, Megabucks debut, 1986	box 008
Stardust photography, airplane slot machine, 1987	box 008
Stardust photography, radio show, 1982	box 008
Stardust photography, Jim Brown TV Show, 1981	box 008
Stardust photography, Frank Rosenthal Show, 1977	box 008
Stardust photography, Eartha Kitt, 1976	box 008
Stardust photography, race and sports book, 1975	box 008
Stardust photography, Lee Greenwood, 1975	box 008
Stardust photography, Hank Aaron, 1974	box 008
Stardust photography, "Bare Touch of Vegas", 1972	box 008
Stardust photography, Lionel Hampton, 1972	box 008

Stardust photography, Camperland, 1972	box 008
Stardust photography, Royal Irish Show Band, 1972	box 008
Stardust photography, Bernard Brothers, 1971	box 008
 Stardust photography, Café Continental, 1971	box 008
Stardust photography, Don Cornell, 1971	box 008
Stardust photography, convention center, 1970	box 008
Stardust photography, The Novelties, 1970	box 008
Stardust photography, Chill Will's Birthday, 1970	box 008
Stardust photography, Nalani Keli, 1970	box 008
Stardust photography, Moon Rock, 1970	box 008
Stardust photography, Palm Room, 1969	box 008
Stardust photography, Kim Sisters, 1969	box 008
Stardust photography, Billy Barty "Tickle Your Fancy", 1969	box 009
 Stardust photography, Esquivel, 1969	box 009
Physical Description: 2 Files	
Stardust photography, DJ Alma Ferrigra, 1968	box 009
Stardust photography, Horseman's Park, 1968	box 009
Stardust photography, Tournament of Champions, 1968	box 009
Stardust photography, Miss Rodeo America, 1967	box 009
Stardust photography, New Christy Minstrels, 1967	box 009
Stardust photography, Billiards Tournament, 1966	box 009
 Stardust photography, Moby Dick, 1966	box 009
 Stardust photography, "Lido" showgirl Elaine Brown, 1966	box 009
Stardust photography, Valerie Perrine, 1968	box 009
Stardust photography, Helldorado parade float, 1980	box 009
Stardust photography, "Wide World of Sports", 1965	box 009
Stardust photography, Ed Sullivan Show, 1962	box 009
Stardust photography, basketball tournament, 1960-1962 Physical Description: 2 Files	box 009
Stardust photography, raceway, 1965-1968 Physical Description: 4 Files	box 009
Stardust photography, original rendering, 1956	box 009
Stardust photography, grand opening, 1958	box 009

 Stardust photography, construction, 1956	box 009
Bill Boyd, photographs, undated	box 009
Bill Boyd and Sam Boyd, photographs, undated	box 009
Sam Boyd, photographs, undated	box 009
Old Las Vegas, photographic slides, undated	box 009
Dorothy Hamill Enter the Night, approved photographs, undated	box 010
Dorothy Hamill Enter the Night, photographs not used, undated	box 010
Stardust hotel rooms, 1980-1989	box 010
Stardust building exterior, interior, and sign, undated	box 010
Dorothy Hamill Enter the Night, photographs and negatives, undated	box 010
Las Vegas Strip, aerial photographs, undated	box 010
Stardust interior and exterior, photographs, undated	box 010
Stardust hotel rooms, 1968	box 010
Nutt, Farrell, Campbell, Golbart, Russell, and Lee, 1988	box 011
Race and sports book, 1988-1994	box 011
Donahue Show, 1989-1993	box 011
Time capsule, helicopter group, 1996-2006	box 011
Photograph releases, 1990	box 011
California Hotel, 1990	box 011
Gold River, Laughlin, 1990	box 011
Fremont, 1990	box 011
El Dorado, 1990	box 011

Audiovisual material, 1977-2006

Physical Description: 25.93 Cubic Feet (40 boxes)

Physical Description: 23.70 Linear Feet

Scope and Contents Note: The audiovisual materials sub-series includes VHS tapes, floppy disks, optical discs, film reels, and cassette tapes containing footage and audio recordings of Stardust show promotions, radio recordings, interviews, commercials, event campaigns, and film takes featuring the Stardust between 1977 and 2006.

Arrangement: The material is arranged by media container type.

Access Note: Collection is open for research. If use copies of the recordings do not exist, reformatting/production of use copies is required before access will be granted; this may delay research requests. Advanced notice is required.

Title/Description Containers

Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 012
Business in Nevada, 7:30 pm, Boyd Interview, 1999 October 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 012
"Who Wants to Marry a Multi-Millionaire?", undated	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"True Hollywood Story" E! (Channel 36), 1 cut, 2000 December 03	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Loni: George Knapp report on the Strip, KLAS (Channel 8), 11:00 pm, 1 cut, 2003 December 10	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower, KLAS (Channel 8), 5:00 pm, 1993 June 19	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Megabucks Winner, 14 cuts, various channels and times; Travel Channel "Las Vegas, The Strip" Channel 1-2, 2003 September 15- November 15	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Nightly News Elvis Nation, KVBC (Channel 3), 5:30 pm, 1 cut, 2002 August 16	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Business in NV: check fraud update, 1999 September 16	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Monster Garage, Channel 25, 7:00 pm, 2003 March 15	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Lani: energy conservation (Bishop), KLAS (Channel 8), 5:30 pm, 1 cut, 2001 April 04	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The O'Reilly Factor: Brian Krolicki comments, FNC 5:37 pm, 1 cut, 2004 March 18	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Phyllis Diller on Martin Short, KVVU (Channel 5), 2 pm, 2000 March 28	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Lonnie: Inside Edition Part 1 and 2, KLAS (Channel 8), 2 cuts, 2001 February 13-14	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Weather Segment with Tim Conway, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm, 1 cut, 2003 April 03	box 012
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Christmas Production Features Giovanni; Profile of Barry Williams," 4 cuts, 1996 December 18-19	box 013

Thysical Bescription: 1 vito Tupes	
Manpower Australia, Leeza, KNBC, 11:00 am, 1994 July 04 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 013
Thunder From Down Under, Fox, 11:30 pm, 1998 June 03 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 013
Interview with Aki of Enter the Night, LV1, 9:00 pm, 1999 December 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 013
"Performer of the Year" contest, 4 cuts, 1992 November 15-21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 013
Hard copy-topless show, KVVU (Channel 5), 7:30 pm, 1992 November 23	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Thunder From Down Under, 4 cuts, 1999 May 20-21	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Impro-Ice, USA Network (Channel 34), 1:00 pm, 1998 December 05 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 013
Big Band Music at the Stardust, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1999 February 12	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Joe Lupo comments on collegiate wagering, 4 cuts, 1999 May 01	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Top Ten Las Vegas casinos," TRAV (Channel 66), 5:00 pm, 1 cut, 2004 January 21	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Extreme Beam Searchlight," KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 am, 1 cut, 1999 December 31	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
CNN "Outside the Lines," 1 cut, 2000 February 08	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Lani: Valet Parker Interview, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm, 1 cut, 2001 July 08	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust aerial advertising, WLS-TV Chicago, 11:30 am, 1995 December 20	box 013
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
First Step; Ribbon for Life Fundraiser, 2 cuts, 1997 May 15 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 014
Bomb scare-all coverage, 10 cuts, 1996 February 05	box 014

AC Gaming; cashier spots wanted man, Air Rage Bill proposed, 6 cuts, undated	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Casino robbery, 15 cuts, 1992 April 06	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Face to Face with Bill Boyd," LV1 8:00 pm, 1 cut, 2004 February 11	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Casino robbery and suspect arrested, undated	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton entertains the troops, KTNV (Channel 13) and Entertainment Tonight, 2 cuts (master), 2001 October 10	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Jim Seagrave: Closing of Enter the Night Show," 3 cuts, 1999 December 27	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Saturday Night Live-Las Vegas skit, Channel 3, 11:30 pm, 1999 March 08	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Entertainment Weekly, Las Vegas Shows, CNN, 10:00 pm, 1998 September 10	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
LV Showgirls, E! Channel, 1996 May 26	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Host dinner for Megabucks winners, 4 cuts, 1996 March 26-27	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Guest saved by automatic defibrillator, 3 cuts, 1997 July 02	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Homicide at the Stardust, KVBC (Channel 3), KLAS (Channel 8) various times, 7 cuts, 1998 June 08	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Sexy Side of COMDEX," KLAS (Channel 8), 11:00 pm, 1998 November 13	box 014
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Late Late Show: Wayne Newton, 1999 October 28	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1 cut, 2003 April 02	box 015

Physical Description. I vino Tapes	
"Vladimir," KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm, 1 cut, 1991 December 09 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 015
60 minutes: Kuwait and PR Plan, 1992 January 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 015
Picnic disrupted by gangs, 3 cuts, 1992 April 05 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 015
Showgirl Resolutions, 2 cuts, 1991 December 31-1992 January 01 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 015
I-House at the Stardust, various channels and times, 14 cuts, 2003 January 03-10	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Entertainment Tonight-Wayne Newton, KLAS (Channel 8), 7:00 pm, 1 cut, 2001 September 27	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust pavilion expansion, KLAS (Channel 8), 4:00 pm, 1 cut, 2001 July 10	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wynn Interviews, KLAS (Channel 8) and LV1, 2 cuts, 2000 June 26-27	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Business in Nevada: William Boyd Interview," KLVX (Channel 10), 1999 October 07	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Business in Nevada: Atlantic City Gaming," KLVX (Channel 10), 1999 September 16	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Demolition, 14 cuts, 1999 December 01	box 015
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Tony Roma's TR-333 "Hey Dave-Version B, Revision" 30 seconds and TR-334 "Hey Dave-Promo Tag, Revision 2" 30 seconds, Roma Corp, 1999 January 07	box 016
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"The Legend of Tres Lobos" 30 seconds SRC 103 (revision) with open 7 days tag, edited master, 1993 March 24	box 016
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
SRC 101 "Heartbeat" 30 seconds, edited master, 1991 September 16	box 016
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
SRC 103 "The Legend of Tres Lobos" 30 seconds, SRC 101 and 102 with Bobby Berosini, 1991 September 25	box 016

Physical Description: 4 Reels

Titysical Description: 4 Recis	
"Enter The Night," 3 minutes, 49 seconds, 1991 July 25 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 016
Enter the Night 4 spots tied without Bobby Berosini, 1992 January 24 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 016
"The Legend of Tres Lobos" 30 seconds SRC 103 (revision) with open 7 days tag, 1993 March 24	box 017
Physical Description: 2 Reels	
"Enter The Night" The making of a Las Vegas show, master copy, 56 minutes, 6 seconds, 1991 July 06	box 018
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Enter the Night Stardust show sampler hotel, master copy, 10 minutes, 10 seconds, 1991 August 13	box 018
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Enter the Night Stardust Hotel, master copy (do not dub), 8 minutes, 38 seconds, 1991 July 24	box 018
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Year Round VacationLand" number 15, undated	box 019
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Year Round VacationLand" number 1, undated	box 019
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Year Round VacationLand" number 33, undated	box 020
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"Recreation Unlimited", undated	box 020
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
"See You At The Stardust", undated	box 020
Physical Description: 1 Reels	
Stardust hour-loop, 1995 July 13	box 021
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust, undated	box 021
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Boyd Gaming Corporation Shonkwiler-Marcoux, 1993 December 28	box 021
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Backstage live number 289, no commercials, 2001 August 25	box 021
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Volunteers of the Week casino dealers, 1 cut, 1990 March 19	box 021
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Superbowl pre-game show, 1992 January 26	box 021

Superbowl gambling, News Eight KFMB-TV, 5:00 pm, 1992 January 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Culinary and Stardust, Channel 3, 6:00 pm, 1989 June 01 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Culinary talks, 1989 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Stardust Hotel gaming video, Fox 5 KVVU-TV, 1996 April 18 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Culinary-Stardust-Boyd, 9 cuts, 1989 May 11-20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Teamster decertification vote, 1990 December 14 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
"Vegas and the Mob", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
"Culinary: Vote to Strike Fitz," 2 cuts, 1989 November 08 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Sign modernization, KVBC (Channel 3), 5:00 pm, 1991 June 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Megabucks winner at the Stardust, 1990 July 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
Global Noon Hour Las Vegas-Stardust Hotel, 2003 February 25 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 021
CNN-Outside the Lines, 2000 February 08 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
PM Magazine-Stardust Sportsbook, 1988 January 28 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
PM Magazine, 1987 February 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Olde Tyme Gambling Museum opening, 1987 May 08 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Bobby Berosini, "Rich and Famous", 1987 May Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
James Cho, 1991 Physical Description: 3 VHS Tapes	box 022
One hour loop with Bad Girls, 1995 October 18	box 022

Pł	ivsica.	l Descri	ption:	1	VHS	Tapes

Physical Description. I vins Tapes	
Loop with Giovanni spot, 1996 October 18 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Boyd Gaming "Bring on Your Dream", undated Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	box 022
Master Toddy, 30 second TV commercial, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Master Toddy, "Beat Down," 1x 30 seconds, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
One hour loop, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Hour loop revision, 1995 September 27-28 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
English Leather Calendar Girls filmed at Stardust, 1990 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 022
Trinidad vs. Vargas loop tape, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
Unlabeled tape, BASF T-160, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
Stardust gaming video featuring Jimmy "The Scot", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
Sam Boyd's Fremont Hotel and casino in-house video, 1990 September 25-1991 January 11	box 023
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Fremont Hotel and casino in-house video with bingo, 1989 September 19	box 023
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Fremont Hotel and casino general sales video, 1989 March 29-1990 March 21	box 023
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Building the Desert of Dreams," channel 1-2, track running time: 48 minutes, 2003 September 15	box 023
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust in-room, 1999 April Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
"Fun and Games" number 5, "Las Vegas-Legends", 1996 October 28 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
Boyd Group, "Catch a Million" 1, 2, and 3, undated	box 023

y	
Shonkwiler Marcoux, 1993 May 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
One hour loop, 1994 October 11 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
Boyd Gaming in-room video: "Bring on Your Dream", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
New tower topping off, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
"Saved by the Bell, Wedding in Las Vegas," reel 1 and 2 tied, 1994 September 23	box 023
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	h 000
Gaming video: "closed captioned", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
One hour loop with California Hard bodies, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 023
In-room marketing (convention and slot tourney), undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
The Ron White Show, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Boy-lesque, 1988 October 25 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Las Vegas News Bureau 5 million Megabucks, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Las Vegas News Bureau gaming B-roll, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Stardust, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
IGT Megabucks Extravaganza, 1996 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
"Fabulous 50's Jackpot Hit at Stardust", 1994 July 26 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Las Vegas News Bureau gaming B-roll, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 024
Stardust "A Quarter Mile of Entertainment" presentation, 1987 December 14	box 024

Inside the Book, Stardust feature "Basic Sports", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust San Diego TV news, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Quarter Mile of Entertainment", undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jim Seagrave, "Hi, Bob!" with Bob Faiss, Boulder city TV, 2004 January Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Performer of the Year, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Anthony Cools endless loop, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show number 442, KVBC LV, 2001 September 06	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Quarter Mile of Entertainment", undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jim Seagrave, "Hi, Bob!" with Bob Faiss, Boulder city TV, 2004 January Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Performer of the Year, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Anthony Cools endless loop, undated physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jim Seagrave, "Hi, Bob!" with Bob Faiss, Boulder city TV, 2004 January Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Performer of the Year, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Anthony Cools endless loop, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Performer of the Year, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Anthony Cools endless loop, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Anthony Cools endless loop, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "A Dating Story, Channelle and Lamman" episode 424, viewing master, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
The Ed Bernstein Show, guests: Lorna Loft and Don Rickles, show box 02	4
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Kickboxing Master Toddy, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Anthony Cools TV commercial, Wednesday to Saturday, 11:00 pm, box 02 2003 August 19 Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	5
Shonkwiler-Marcoux, 6 spots, 1993 June 17 box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Temporary exhibition tent, time-lapse construction, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
"Battle of the Year" Master Toddy, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Master Toddy July 23rd 30 second TV commercial, undated box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Polkapalooza, 2003 September 25 box 02 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	5
Chicago, The Temptations and the Four Tops, Havana Night Club, Don Rickles, Steve and Eydie, Ann-Margret, George Carlin, Tim and Harvey, Rick Thomas, 2005 May 05	

Physical Description: 1 VHS Ta	pes
--------------------------------	-----

rnysical Description. I vits Tapes	
In-room channel, 2001 February 15 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Stardust Coco Palms, off line not for air, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Roseanne Barr, promotional segments, 2006 January 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Coco Palms, 1999 September 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Muay Thai vs. kickboxing, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Megabucks winner: 69-year-old retired Marine, 2003 November 11 Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	box 025
Ann-Margret, Las Vegas, generic version, 2005 March 04 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
"A Dating Story, Michelle and Jack" episode 439, rough copy, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Holyfield vs. Lewis, Saturday, March 13 Live on Pay-Per-View, loop tape, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 025
Newsmakers-Aki, KVBC (Channel 3), 4:30 pm, 1996 September 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 026
"Casino Cops," 45 minutes, Channel 25, 8:00 pm, 2001 February 23 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 026
Stardust-Lani: Glenn Christiansen Interview, LV1, 1 cut, 9 minutes, 1 second, 2001 April 23	box 026
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust aerial advertising, KABC-LA, 5:00 pm, 1995 December 21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 026
Inside Edition: Stardust Showgirl advertisement, KLAS (Channel 8), 7:30 pm, 1996 January 09	box 026
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Topless dancer competition, KVBC (Channel 3), 6:30 am, Eastern Time 1:00, 1993 November 20	box 026
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Las Vegas American Fantasy," 1 cut, KVBC (Channel 3), 8:00 pm, 2000 July 30	box 026

box 026
box 026
box 026
box 026
box 026
box 027

George Carlin, 30 second generic spot, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 027
B. B. King loop tape, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 027
Rockin' Road House, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 027
Tres Lobos and Into the Night (logo) Enter the Night 2x 30 second off- line, undated	box 027
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes "Lido de Paris" B-roll, track running time: 2 minutes, 30 seconds, undated	box 028
Physical Description: 3 U-Matic Videotapes	
LA cable, 1x 30 seconds, 1989 April 05 Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	box 028
Robert Celecia, director, undated Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	box 028
SRC 101R "Heartbeat" revision; Sans Bobby Berosini, 30 seconds; SRC 102R "Mystery of the Night" Revision; Sans Bobby Berosini, 30 seconds, 1992 January 23	box 028
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
	box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21	box 029 box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27	
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder" Spot, approximately one	box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder" Spot, approximately one hour, 1996 June 03	box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder" Spot, approximately one hour, 1996 June 03 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Loop with Thunder with Giovanni, one hour, 1996 July 19	box 029 box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder" Spot, approximately one hour, 1996 June 03 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Loop with Thunder with Giovanni, one hour, 1996 July 19 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Ray Anthony, Saturday, May 24th, 1997 May 15	box 029 box 029 box 029
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes The Nelson Brothers, loop master mixed, 1998 December 21 Physical Description: 1 Betacam (Digital Betacam (DigiBeta)) Stardust hour-loop revision, 1995 September 27 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder" Spot, approximately one hour, 1996 June 03 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Loop with Thunder with Giovanni, one hour, 1996 July 19 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Ray Anthony, Saturday, May 24th, 1997 May 15 Physical Description: 1 Cassettes (D-2) Loop with Giovanni Spot, one hour (no sales video), 1996 December 13	box 029 box 029 box 029 box 030

Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes

Stardust gaming video, 1998 August 25 Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	box 031
	1 004
Stardust gaming video closed captioned master, 1998	box 031
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Commercial loop, no sales pitch, 1999 July 23	box 031
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Wayne Newton interview, MSNBC (Channel 47), 1 cut, 5 minutes and 37 seconds, 2002 August 15	box 031
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The View: Wayne Newton, 1 cut, 1988 December 13	box 031
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Access Hollywood Wayne Newton, channel 13, 4 minutes and 20 seconds, 1999 November 20	box 031
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton signs with Stardust, 11 cuts, 1999 September 26	box 031
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Boyd Group donates to OKC Disaster, 7 cuts, 1995 April 20-21	box 031
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Showgirl image unveiled on Western Pacific Airlines, KTNV (Channel 13), 11:00 pm, 1995 November 15	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscombe Richmond Interview, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1997 September 12	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
ABC National Wayne Newton, 1 cut, 1999 December 31 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 032
Wayne Newton opens, 13 cuts, 2000 January 17-24 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 032
Wayne Newton beer advertisement, 4 cuts, 2000 April 27-May 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 032
Defibulators, KTNV (Channel 13), 10:00 pm, 1997 October 23 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 032
"How'd They Do That?" KPIX (Channel 5), 7:00 pm, Eastern Time, 7:54, 1993 March 31	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Old Timers Reunion," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1997 October 05	box 032

Filysical Description. 1 vits Tapes	
Jeopardy slot machines, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1 cut, 1998 January 20	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Hardcopy: "Hottest Showgirls," KVVU (Channel 5), 10:30 pm, 1998 November 12	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Desert Inn implosion, KVBC (Channel 3), 5:00 am; LV1, 9:00 am, 2 cuts, 2001 October 23	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Fireworks national clips, channel 8 and channel 3, 2 clips, 2000 December 31-2001 January 01	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Shows rated, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:30 pm, 1998 August 11	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
NCAA wagering, KLAS (Channel 8), 2 cuts, 1998 March 27-29	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Burt Lancon, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1997 March 03	box 032
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Old Nevadans Reunion", KLAS (Channel 8), 5:00 pm and 11:00 pm, 2 cuts, 1996 October 06	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Nevada Business: IRS vs Boyd Group, KLVX (Channel 10), 7:30 pm, 1997 June 26	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Aki the Showgirl, 2 cuts, 1997 August 12-13	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Las Vegas Style," KTNV (Channel 13), 12:30 am, 1997 June 22	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Manpower" at the Stardust, KTNV (Channel 13), 11:00 am, Eastern Time 1:40, 1994 May 24	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Megabucks, 2 cuts, 1993 November 11-12	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower Australia, KTNV (Channel 13), 5:00 pm, 1 minute and 28 seconds, 1993 June 23	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust aerial advertising, 1995 December 19-20	box 033

"Desert Aces crash," 4 cuts, 1994 December 05 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Am. So. Nevada: Burt Lancon and Cindy Laundry, KVVU (Channel 5), 6:00 am, 1995 January 26 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust logo jet and Western Pacific, 4 cuts, 1995 December 19 Dox 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 Dox 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Dox 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	11.youn 2 0001-p100111 1 1110 141p00	
6:00 am, 1995 January 26 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust logo jet and Western Pacific, 4 cuts, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 033
Stardust logo jet and Western Pacific, 4 cuts, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 box 033 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 box 033 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Stardust logo jet and Western Pacific, 4 cuts, 1995 December 19	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 box 033 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Gabrielle Show Lucky Streak, KVVU (Channel 5), 10:00 am, 1995 November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; kLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	"Series on Swing Phenomenon," 5 cuts, 1997 November 03-07	box 033
November 16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; kLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 box 033 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Cristina Show, KINC (Channel 15), 4:00 pm, 1996 February 21	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Jay Leno Show, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, 1995 November 13	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes "Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	"Showgirl Aircraft" VNR, 1995 December 19	box 033
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Red McIlvane fundraiser, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:00 pm and 11:00 pm; box 034 KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	"Manpower from Australia," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 June 17	box 034
KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1992 August 21-22 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet box 034 Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
English Leather Calendar Girls, KTNV (Channel 13), 6:00 pm, 1992 June box 034 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower Australia, "Thunder From Down Under Visit Planet Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 034
Hollywood," 2 cuts, 1995 July 28-29 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes		box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Men from Down Under, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1995 July 27 box 034 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Manpower, KVBC (Channel 3), 12:00 pm, 1995 June 07	box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes Stardust Hotel aerial advertising, KGTV (Channel 10), 11:00 am, 1995 box 034 December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
December 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	box 034
		box 034
	Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower on Vicki Show, SFO KPIX (Channel 5), 9:00 am, 1994 June box 034	•	box 034

Manpower, KVVU (Channel 5), 7:30 pm, 1994 April 19 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 034
Nifty Fifties winner, KTNV (Channel 13), 11:00 pm, 1994 July 26	box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The Scott Brothers on Am. So. Nevada, KVVU (Channel 5), 6:00 am, 1994 August 22	box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Saved by the Bell, Stardust Hotel, KNBC, 6:00 pm, 1994 July 10 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 034
"Housekeeper Finds Jewels and Returns It," KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1994 July 30	box 034
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Desert Aces plane crash, 9 cuts, 1994 December 03-05 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 034
CNN, "The Computer Connection", Channel 17, 12:00 pm, 1995 June 03 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 034
"Vladimir Gets Green Card," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1993 May 20 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 035
Sam Boyd, 11 cuts, 1993 January 15	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, Channel 8, 1991 November 10	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stardust Resort" Five Eyewitness News, KOAA-TV (NBC) Colorado Springs, 5:30 pm News 13 KRDO-TV (NBC) Colorado Springs, 5:30p; Eyewitness News this Morning, WLS-TV (ABC) Chicago, 6:00 am, 1995 November 15-16	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Dateline, "The Naked Truth - Showgirls Current Affair," "Showgirls Movie" controversy, 2 cuts, 1995 September 20	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Tonight Show: Stardust Casino Employees," KVBC (Channel 3), 11:30 pm, interviews, 1995 September 17	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Gordon Elliot; Manpower, The Thunder From Down Under, 1995 May 12	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Showgirls comment on misrepresentation of their craft, KLAS (Channel 8), 6:30 pm, 1995 September 17	box 035

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Enter The Night: Burt Lancon, KVBC (Channel 3), 5:00 pm, 1996 July 12 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 035
Western Pacific flying billboards, KLAS (Channel 8), 11:00 pm, 1996 May 09	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Las Vegas Gamble in the Desert part 1, A & E (Channel 32), 5:00 pm, 1996 December 01	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Las Vegas House of Cards part 2, A & E (Channel 32), 6:00 pm, 1996 December 02	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Aki at the MTV Movie Awards Party at Planet Hollywood, KVBC (Channel 3), 11:00 pm, 1996 June 13	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
E! News in Las Vegas 5 Part Series, 5 cuts, 1996 March 11-15	box 035
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The Thunder From Down Under, 2 cuts, 1996 July 08 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 035
Thunder From Down Under, KLAS (Channel 8), 7:00 am, 1996 July 13 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 036
Santa Fe Chef and Orleans's Chef, KVBC (Channel 3), 2 cuts, 1997 February 01-02	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Count Cool and Entertainment Las Vegas Style, 1997 March 15-16 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 036
Showbiz: Las Vegas Showgirls, CNN (Channel 20), 2:30 pm, 1997 July 17	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Live at the Stardust" Good Morning, Texas WFAA-TV (ABC) Dallas, 9:00 am - 10:00 am, 1997 March 21	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Channel 2 News at 4:30, WBBM-TV (CBS) Chicago, 4:30 pm, 1997 March 31	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Donald Snyder Power Lunch," CNBC, 12:30 pm-2:00 pm, 1997 January 29	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Rickles, Bob Anders, undated	box 036

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Stardust main room intro, 2000 December 06 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 036
The Temptations and the Four Tops Las Vegas generic version, 30 seconds, 2006 March 03	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
M. McCoo and B. Davis Jr, 2000 June 03	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	2011 000
 Giovanni, 1997 December 20	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Nelson Brothers, 1999 January	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscombe-Richard, 1997 June 28	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Bob Anderson intros, track running time: 1 minute, 20 seconds, 1999 April 01	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Branscombe, 1997 September 12	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Pointers, 2000 August	box 036
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manhattan Transfer, 2001 June 10	box 037
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Conway Korman, undated	box 037
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
B.J. Thomas, undated	box 037
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
The O'Jays, undated	box 037
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Jerry, undated	box 037
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, 1999 December 27	box 037
 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust New Years countdown, undated	box 037
 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Wayne Newton, undated	box 037

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman generic version, 30 seconds, 2006 April 28	box 037
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Lorna Luft "Songs My Mother Taught Me" promotional reel, undated	box 037
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Direct, Stardust Resort and Casino, 5 minutes and 8 seconds, 1998 December 01	box 037
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
The Temptations and the Four Tops Las Vegas generic version, 30 seconds, 2005 May 13	box 037
Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Ann-Margret Las Vegas generic version, 30 seconds, 2005 March 04	box 037
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Rockin' Roadhouse Las Vegas generic version, 30 seconds, 2002 September 26	box 037
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
"Chet Simmons Productions Stardust Resort and Casino Conway Korman Revised," track running time: 30 seconds, 2002 July 22	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
"Headlights and Tailpipes" "Night at 7:30", 60 seconds, TV version, 2006 April 06	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust 30 seconds TV Leann Womack stereo, 2000 November 06	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman generic version, 30 seconds, 2004 January 06	box 038
Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes	
George Carlin, generic spot, comedy spot, 30 seconds, 2004 August 30	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Steve and Eydie Las Vegas, 2005 January 12	box 038
Physical Description: 2 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Megabucks winner 69 year-old retired Marine, 2003 November 11	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino: Chicago, The Temptations and the Four Tops, Havana Night Club, Don Rickles, Steve and Eydie, Ann-Margret, George Carlin, Tim and Harvey, Rick Thomas, 2005 May 05	box 038
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Boyd Gaming: Elements Gaming shots, food shots, undated	box 038

Physical Description: 1 Reels

,	
Stardust "Quarter Mile of Entertainment" frame-coded, 1988 November 16	box 039
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
TDWC, 30 second spot revised version mixed audio, 1993 November 12	box 039
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
Pow Wow Las Vegas, 1989	box 039
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
English Leather 2, undated	box 039
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
Jan and Dean, Jan Berry marriage B-roll, undated	box 039
Physical Description: 2 U-Matic Videotapes	
English Leather Western Finals 1, undated	box 039
Physical Description: 1 U-Matic Videotapes	
Nancy Brady, Treasures of the Lost Vault, slot topper files, 2005 October 14	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Fights "Battle of the Year," advertisement x3, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Exterior, 2005	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Ian Vaughan Productions, Inc. buffet, deli sandwiches, Tony Roma's, William B's, 2005 August	box 040
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Ian Vaughan Productions, Inc. Stardust food, 2005 January	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tony Roma's sign, Stardust, SD11635, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust 4 foot, 6 inch x 8 foot wedding chapels sign, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust two outdoor signs, 10 foot, 3 inch squared, documents and links, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Duraflex-Horiz, SD 11205, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Tony Roma's Stardust, SD11635, undated	box 040

Layered and flat new sign, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
Front wall, Rick Thomas, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust billboards 14x48 "Hypnolarious" "Hypnosis Gone Wild", undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Tony Roma's Billboard, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
"Headlights and Tailpipes" panels 1 and 2, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
West face, Rick Thomas, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust 59 dollar meals and tickets, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Penny jackpot, SD11390, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Valet parking-west side: 95.5 inch x 98 inch Havana Night Show, 2005 October 27	box 040
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
Stardust 12 foot x 32 foot billboard, general, 49 dollars for 2 free meals, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
DP Video Productions, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
LeRoy Neiman Painting Stardust Productions, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Wayne Valet, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust vintage postcard, 2005 December 14	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
EPS files for Prime Rewards cards and posters, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
SCCC elevator poster and table top insert, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
SCCC Endcad duratrans and button, undated	box 040

11.) 01001 2 0001-p 110111 2 0 p 11000	
Chairman's Club, Player's club, and PowerPoint backgrounds, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
EPS files Prime Rewards cards and posters, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust "Luau" July duratrans signage, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
SCCC rack card and wobbler, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust exteriors, 5 options, Karent Jaggi, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
SCCC table top insert, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
SCCC rules and casino poster, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
Prime Rewards ERS Files, table top 4 x 6, poster 22 x 28, duratrans 24 x 36, slot topper, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Rick Thomas, Yerma Board, and George Carlin, undated Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust exterior office copy, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust exterior no fireworks high resolution, 2005 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Car club images, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust EPS files, chairman's club, Player's club, PowerPoint backgrounds, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Neon Nights duratrans (Nancy Brady), undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Nancy Brady duratrans 30 x 36 vertical, 24 x 36 vertical, Neon Nights Stardust, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust, Shepco, 4 boards, 14 x 48; 49 dollars for 2 free meals, 18 x 48, 3-in-a-row, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
BaDaBing LT box, undated	box 040

Courtyard front BaDaBing duratrans images, 2004 October 12 Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
BaDaBing image, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
BaDaBing show, BaDaBing promotional, MPEG1 and 2 formats with audio and crawl, no credits, track running time: 1:1, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
,	1 010
Steve Lawrence and Eydie Gorme, "One More For the Road", undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 040
Stardust Polkapalooza 1, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Polkapalooza 2, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Nancy Brady: Stardust, "Hit Me Tuesdays" duratrans 3 sizes, 2004 October 05	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
"Headlights and Tailpipes," 5 minutes, clean version, 2006 April 25	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
"Headlights and Tailpipes," "5 Minute Version," 5 minute, 27 second Loop, 2006 April 12	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas, north face full, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 4 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Show valet parking: north face 95.5 inch x 98 inch and valet parking: west face 95.5 inch x 98 inch - with 23.75 inch x 46 inch cut-out, 2005 September 30	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas, full west file, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Roma's DesignWorks, new logos: drink, food items, combo menu items, 2005 January	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Mike Miller, Inc. Stardust Logos, Macintosh-based, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust Fights "Battle of the Year," advertisement x3, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust billboards, kickboxing, undated	box 040

box 040
box 040
h 040
box 040
box 040
box 040
box 040
box 040

,	
Stardust, buffet duratran, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, buffet poster, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, IPC duratrans, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 2 Optical Discs	
"Photoshop files -if needed- poker", undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust, orange chicken, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Billboard Rick Thomas, undated	box 040
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas, Stardust, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust IPC duratrans, mall, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
IGT video Megabucks, 2005 March 15	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas billboard, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust kickboxing billboard, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Don Rickles valet, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas "What's On", undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
May entertainment billboard, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust exteriors (5 options), 2005	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club "The Show" billboard 14 x 48, 2005 January	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Buffet, deli sandwiches, Tony Roma's, WB's photographs, 2005 August	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust kickboxing 14 x 48, undated	box 041

Thysical Description. Topical Discs	
Joan Rivers, undated Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	box 041
Rick Thomas, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Rick Thomas, RJ Banners, "Others", undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 92.75 x 44, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 20 x 60, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 14 x 48 billboard, 300dpi with layers, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 20 x 60 billboard, 300dpi with layers, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 14 x 48 Billboard, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, Photoshop file 300dpi, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, "What's On" advertisement, 2005 June	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 79 x 42 and 56 x 33, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 14 x 48 billboard number 1, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 14 x 48 billboard number 2, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Havana Night Club, 14 x 48 billboard number 3, undated	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
George Carlin billboard, 2005 April 08	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Optical Discs	
Stardust exterior, 2005	box 041
Physical Description: 1 Floppy Disks	
Client: Miller and Associates; Product: Stardust; Producer: Grant G;	box 041
Talent: Earl Baldwin, 1989 March 30 Physical Description: 1 Reels	
· ·	h a 0.44
Stardust, football contest, undated	box 041

Physica	l Descri	ption:	2	Reel	S
---------	----------	--------	---	------	---

Thysical Description. 2 Recis	
Stardust, 18.50 K-News 970 AM, undated Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 041
Bill Engvall, undated Physical Description: 2 Reels	box 041
Toucan Harry's, undated Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 041
Bill Engvall, 2000 October 28 Physical Description: 1 Reels	box 041
"Manhattan Transfer," 60 seconds, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 041
Stardust K-News 970 AM new April availability, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 041
Excerpts "Lido" French version, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 041
Stardust, studio center, 1988 October 25 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 041
Stardust 28 dollar room rate, generic, Tony Roma's, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 041
KRXV casino advertising seminar, sides A and B, 1989 June 20 Physical Description: 3 Audio Cassettes	box 041
Stardust Slot Club, 5 dollar Bonus, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
"The Green Years of Love" Robert Goulet, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
"Another Pro Rodeo Report with Butch Thurman", undated Physical Description: 5 Audio Cassettes	box 042
Stardust, Ralph's Diner, 1988 November 04 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
Stardust Hotel K-News 970 AM 25 dollar room and show, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
Stardust "1850", 1989 December Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
Stardust talent contest, 1988 July 12 Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 042
Sharon, advertisement, undated	box 042

Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes

,	
KZLA and KLAC Las Vegas Hotline: November theme month, 1988 November	box 042
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Unlabeled Sony cassette video 8, undated	box 042
Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes	
"Jesus Lord" produced by Frank Cazares and Tom Klem, 1977	box 042
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust and Dave, undated	box 042
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, scratch read, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Resort and Casino, December and January packages, SD-291-88, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust infomercial KZLA 93.9 FM and KLAC 57 AM, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, 60 second spot, 1990 January 26	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Line, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 2 Audio Cassettes	
Side 1 and 2, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Lido rehearsal tracks, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, Chicago, 2001 March 03	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, Chicago, DeAnne, 2002 January 04	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KLAC rodeo promotion, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
"Look-in' For Love" music by Frank Cazares and Tom Cavanagh, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Hotel Ray Anthony, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust phone message, undated	box 043

Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes

"We're the union," Johnson and Tofte and KKLZ radio, undated Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	box 043
Giovanni, 1996 December	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Hotel, Enter The Night and Main Spot, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Resort and Casino, Jingle Package, undated	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust Resort and Casino December and January packages, 1988 November 10	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KRXV casino advertising seminar, Sides A and B, Howard Anderson, 1989 June 20	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, "Lido de Paris Radio", 1988 October 25	box 043
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Sportsweek Side 1 and 2, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
KZLA and KLAC Las Vegas theme month, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Mads Jill Sop II, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
World Gaming Congress Expo '89: Las Vegas; Direct Marketing II: The Emerging Giant, John Romero, 1989 October 03-05	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Gen. Little Anthony, 2001 April 30-May	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
World Gaming Congress Expo '89: Las Vegas, "Marketing Success in Small Population States," Steve Caputo, Dave Powers, Howards Roath, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
"Tres Lobos" music sample, Kristofferson Films, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust, K-News 970 AM, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes	
Stardust barbecue 4 versions, cut 1 and 2; 2 reads Dolby off and cut 3 and 4, same 2 reads, Dolby on, undated	box 044

Physical Description: 1 Audio Cassettes

,	
Stardust, Length 5:08, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 044
Stardust, departures Spanish version with music, undated Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 044
Departures video Spanish version, track running time: 5 minutes, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Steve and Eydie Las Vegas, 2005 October 26	box 044
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night revised B-roll, track running time: 6:55, undated Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	box 044
Rick Thomas 5 minute montage, undated	box 044
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
"Boyd corporate video," producer: Laguna Productions, 13:54 stereo, 2004 February 17	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino: Chicago, the Temptations and the Four Tops, Havana Night Club, Don Rickles, Steve and Eydie, Ann-Margret, George Carlin, Tim and Harvey, Rick Thomas, 2005 May 05	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Aviation Nation 2006 cinema spot, Boyd Properties: Las Vegas, Midwest, Orleans Arena, 2006 May 24	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Bill Engvall Las Vegas, "On Sale Now," 30 seconds, 2000 October 28	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Chet Simmons Productions, Stardust Resort and Casino "Polkapalooza," track running time: 30 seconds, 2003 September 25	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Tim Conway and Harvey Korman generic version, cut 1, week of January 14-17, 30 seconds, undated	box 045
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Olde Tyme Gambling Museum, opening soon, undated	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Shelly Roberts Stardust Gambling Museum KVBC-TV, Channel 3 News, 6:00 pm, 1987 August 03	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Olde Tyme Museum, opening soon, now open, undated	box 045

Thysical Bescription: 1 vito Tupes	
Jan Berry Wedding, 1991 August	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Gambling Museum at Stardust: KVBC, KLAS, KTNV showings, 1987 May 08-09	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Resort and Casino, length 5:08, undated	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust sign, replaced old sign to museum, KVBC (Channel 3), 1991-06-20, 5:00 pm; Humane Society Telthon Kickoff Dinner, KTNV channel 13, 1991-06-23, 11:00 pm, 1991 June 20-23	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Commercial loop one hour, 1999 July 23	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Conference center video, undated	box 045
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Hotel, hour 1 Executive Producer Daniel Kristofferson, 1992 February 19	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Hotel, hour 2 Executive Producer Daniel Kristofferson, 1992 February 19	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Tres Lobos "Southwest Footage" Executive Producer Daniel Kristofferson, 1992 February 19	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Kristofferson Films Stardust casino: Enter the Night, Tres Lobos, Heartbeat, Mystery of the Night, 1991 September 16	box 046
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Unlabeled tape, undated	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust Hotel aerial B-roll shot, 1994 March 01	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
New Penny Megabucks machines debut at Boy-Coast Casinos KLAS, KVBC, KUPN, KVVU, KFBT, and KVWB viewings, 2005 March 23-24	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
National Finals "BBQ cook-off and Party" one half stereo, 1997 April 17 Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	box 046
Show sampler with Bobby, 5:08, 1993 January 27	box 046

Employee orientation, undated	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust: "Cold Weather Problems," 2 cuts, 1990 December	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Boy-lesque" with Kenny Kerr at the Stardust, KVVU (Channel 5), 5:00 am, 1991 August 24	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower Australia now appears at Stardust Convention Center, 1994 March 24	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stories from the Strip," track running time: 46 minutes, channel 1-2, English, 2003 September 05	box 046
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Los Angeles: Animal Cruelty by Las Vegas Performer," Eyewitness News, KABC-TV (Channel 7), 11:00 pm, 1989 August 01	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stardust Sign Hit by Lightening," various channels and times, 16 cuts, 2004 August 13	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Stardust Hotel: Fire at the Stardust," various channels, 10 cuts, 2003 November 04	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Commercial loop no sales pitch, one hour, 1999 July 23	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Backstage live number 289, no commercials, Stardust employee talent contest winner, 2001 August 25	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"The First Step with Ed Bernstein" show number 315: Branscombe	box 047
Richmond and Tom McGillen, 1997 June 11	
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Steve and Eydie Las Vegas, 2006 March 22	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Enter the Night, undated	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Las Vegas Convention and Visitor Authority, Don English Tribute Producer: Jim Rose, track running time: 1 hour, 9 minutes, 5 seconds, 2006 August 11	box 047

Thysical Description. I vito Tapes	
Stardust: Megabucks winner, 14 cuts, various channels and times, 2003 November 14-15	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust: Wayne Newton opens, 13 cuts, undated	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower: Beach Party MTV, 1995 June 09	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
VNR: Manpower Australia Stardust Hotel dub, 1994 May 24	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower: 135 minutes, 20 seconds, 1996 January 04	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Thunder From Down Under", 1993 June 08	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower Australia Stardust Hotel pool press conference dub, 1994 May 24	box 047
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust one hour loop with Manpower promotion, 1995 May 22	box 048
Physical Description: 2 VHS Tapes	
Thunder From Down Under, 30 seconds with CG and no audio tag; CG: "Now Appearing in the Stardust Theatre", 1996 June 03	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Manpower: 2 hour loop, Channel 6, 1995 June 07	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Extra: Manpower, 1995 August 17	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Music Video featuring Australian Manpower, undated	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	NOT 0 10
Thunder From Down Under, 30 seconds, 1996 June 21	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	DOX 040
<u> </u>	how 0.40
Stardust loop with 30 second "Thunder," approximately one hour, 1996 June 03	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust hour-loop Manpower, 1995 July 13	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Unlabeled tape, undated	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes (Sony L-750 Dynamicron)	2011 0 10
	box 048
Montell Williams Show, undated	มบล U 1 0

Thysical Bescription. I vito Tapes	
Sally Jessy Raphael Show: Kenny Kerr, KTNV (Channel 13), 1991 May 15	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Chuck Ruthe Monorail, undated	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Travel Channel Secrets: Pro's Guide To Vegas", 2001 June 09	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Inside the Book P.N.N - Neon Buzz - Tournaments Today", undated	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust, 1994 February 21	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Today Show "Live" from Las Vegas, first 2 hours of tape only, 1997 April 07	box 048
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
"Football Forecast Weekly," especially made for Jim Seagrave, show number 507, 1992 October 13	box 049
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Don Usherson Show: Bobby Berosini, 1989 October 28	box 049
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Gaming Hall of Fame Awards by Hollywood Press Bureau, 1991	box 049
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Legendary Ladies of Rock 'n Roll, undated	box 049
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust "Coco Palms," 30 second Spot, 1999 October 19	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Master: National Finals "BBQ cook-Off and Party," 2 minutes, 50 seconds, 1997 April 22	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
TV Coco Palms CLS Productions, 30 seconds, 2000 February 29	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Stardust Megabucks winner 69-year-old retired Marine, 2003 November 11	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
Boyd Group, number 2 "Boyd Gaming Anim" 9:00, undated	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes	
New Years Eve Fireworks Chet Simmons Productions, 2001 January 12	box 049

Physical Description: 1 Betacam SP Videotapes

Chet Simmons Productions Stardust Anthony Cools, 30 seconds, 2003 June 13	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
Thunder From Down Under with Tail Graphics "Now Appearing," 30 seconds, 1996 June 21	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
LV-I Party Reel number 2 of 2, 2 hours, 1991 October 08	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betacam	
2 hour loop Manpower, 1995 June 07	box 049
Physical Description: 1 Betamax Videotapes (Sony Dynamicron L-750)	
"As We Knew It: The Story of Classic Las Vegas", undated	box 050
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	
Stardust New Year's Eve, 2003	box 050
Physical Description: 3 VHS Tapes	
"Remembering Las Vegas", undated	box 051
Physical Description: 1 VHS Tapes	

[^] Return to Table of Contents